APPEARANCES

COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
PUBLIC UTfL,ITY COMMISsION

R eI i O SPR v

| Janette Lee Curry v. Philadelphia Gas Works,  :F-01994525
Billing Dispute Requests Payment Arrangements
F urther Hearmg

| Pages12 through 72 Hearing Room 1301 FOLUME /V]’

= State Office Building DEH
1400 Spring Garden Street
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania

Monday, June 4, «?OO’Z , V g
| NOCKETE
Met, pursuant to notice, at 10:00 a.m ~ ‘

JUL 20 2007
| BEFORE:

CHARLES E. RAINEY Jr., Administrative Law Judge

w ;
Janette Lee Curry

P. O. Box1238684A

s = .
, = ‘.E T
e 4
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, 19126 A
- (Pro Se) ey

. o bl “ -
‘ . ‘ - .
Laureto A. Farinas, Esquire = - <

800 West Montgomery Avenue P

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, 19122 : =z @

(For Philadelphia Gas Works)
Commmonweaith Reporting Company, Inc
700 Lisburn Road
Camp Hill, Pennsylvania 17011
{17y 1647150 180()-33410&

1%



13
i | WITNESS INDEX

2 WiT’N’ESSES DIRECT CROSS REDIRECT RECROSS
3  Janette Lee Curry |

4 (By the Judge) 28 - - -

: , ;

6 Jennifer Raksnis

<3

(By the Judge) 65 - e -

10
1
12
13
14
15
16
17
4
19

20 ' *hE
21 ' '

23
24



14

IN EVIDENGE

EXHIBIT INDEX

NUMBER FOR IDENTIFICATION
’PG\N‘S

No. 1 (Letter of PGW) 16
No. 2 (Statement) 16
No. 3 (Contact) ” 16
No. 4 (Statement) 16
No.5 (Contact) 16
No. 6 (Statement) 16
No.7 (Contact) 16
No. 8 (Decision) 16
No. 9 (Printout) 16

| Complainant's

‘No. 1 (Packet) 16 |
No. 2(Time line) 16
No.3 (Letter) 16
‘No 4 (Photos) 16
No. 5 (Lease) 16
No. 6 (Decision) 16
No. 7 (Receipt copy) 16
No. 8 (Notice) 16
No. 8 (Notice) 16
No. 10(Bill) 16
No. 11(Receipt) 16
No. 12(8Bill) 16
No.13 (Bill) 16

o

-

v

e

-

i

-

i,

—

-



19

- 20
21

22

', No

 EXHIBIT INDEX

NUMBER FOR IDENTIFICATION  IN EVIDENCE
Complainant's
No. 14(Bill) 16 "
No. 15(Bill) | 16 --

. 16(PGW letter) 15
No. 17(Data) 16 -
No. 18(Bilf) 16 -
No. 19(Credit Statemc;nt)f 16 -
No. 20(Credit Statement) 16 &
No. 21(Receipt copies) 16

Any reproduction of this transcript is
prohibited without authorization by the
certifying reporter.

15




9
10

12

13

14
15
16
17

18

19

21
22
| 23
24
25

16
PROCEEDINGS

(Whereupon, PGW's Exhibits 1-9 and

Complainant's Exhibits 1-21 were marked

f(;r identification off the record )

ADMINISTRATIVE LAW JUDGE
CHARLES RAINEY. Good morning. My name is Charles
Rainey and | am the Administrative Law Judge who has been
assigned to this case.

This is the case of Janette Lee Curry
versus Philadelphia Gas Works at Docket number F- |
01994525. | note the appearance of Laureto Farinas,
Esquire on behalf of Philadelphia Gas Works and the
appearance Janette Lee Curry, who is appearing pro se or in
her own behalf, This is a further hearing.

The first hearing took place on ‘Februafy ~
6, 2007. Atthat time, it was my understanding that the parties
did arrive at a settlement with regard to certain issues in this
casé. And then there were outstanding matters to be
addressed, and the parties were given an opportunity to
address those matters and to see whether or not they could
settlement those matters as well.

Mr. Farinas submitted at my request from
the last or the first hearing a letter, which outlines the matters
which were settled and the matters which remained, |

outstanding. And at this time, Mr. Farinas, I'm going to ask
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you to provide a Summary for the record with 'regard to those
matters that were settled and what remains outstanding to be
heard here today.

| MR. FARINAS: Your Honor, | submitted
this summary in earnest on February 14" We have
attempted several times 1o gain access. There was the
access eventually granted; however, the resolution of one

issue that seems to be growing; another, for example, the

balance for the address covered under paragraph three of the

| letter 5908 has increased since the February date.

Now that new balance bécomes an issue
of controversy. |did speak of it -- by the way, if | may |
mention Ms. Ann Cromly, who was the witness at the first
hearing is not available today due to a death of their family
relative. { do have another witness to take her place. But kMs.’
Cromiy did diligently work on getting access.

 Once access was given, some of these
facts are in controversy. We believe we needed access to ali -

the apartments as stated in the letter. We were not abl‘e to

 obtain that

JUDGE RAINEY: You were not able to
obtain access to any of the properties? |

MR. FARINAS: No, no. We obtained
access to the properties with respect to the meters that were

present and what was there. However, the letter of paragraph
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two stated that we needed to ascertain what number of
apartments units, what were served, basically to make éure
that meters present at the properties were serving the units
with respect to whether or not there was any foreign lows on
the premises. We were not able to get access to the
apartment building. | |

JUDGE RAINEY: Let me be clear. You
gained access in order to read the meters, but you did not
gain access to the individual apartments in order to determine
whether there was foreign lows or --

MR. FARINAS: -~ foreign lows or some
other - |

JUDGE RAINEY: But you were able to
getin and read the meters? o

MS. CURRY: | object.

4JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. You will have

an opportunity in a minute, Ms. Curry. Right now, I'm asking

MR. FARINAS: As in paragraph four, this
was one of the issues thét was resolved. We probably did this
very soon after the hearing date. From discussing, this, the
comvplairiant now disagrees with the amount was the involved.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. |

MR. FARINAS: My witness can provide |

18
him some questions. | | |
|

i

|

|

|

| 1
testimony of exactly what was stipulated to in the agreement. |
\

|

|
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JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Why don't we
do this, because | dor't want - | want the record to be cleér
with regards to this. | see that you have submitted a -- we
had documents that were handed up prior to our going on the
record in terms what the parties wanted to have
entered as exhibits in this particular case:

And we have yours as well, |
Ms. Curry.
(Pause.)

Mr. Farinas, why don’t we do this for
clarity of the record, I'm referring to what you had marked as
PGW Exhibit No. 1, which was your letter dated February 14,
2007, which was addressed to Ms. Curry and a copy was 5
provided to me, which outlined your understanding of the
matters that were settled as well as the matters that «rémain
outstanding. |

Let's start then with the first numbered

paragraph on that particular document. | just want to make

sure we are all in agreement. Now, you stated in that the
letter ‘thét this complaint involves three properties. Those
properties being 5308 Old York Road in Philadelphia, 301
Walnut Lane in Philadelphia; 5906 Old York Road in
Philadelphia; is that correct? |

MR. FARINAS: That's correct. That is

our understanding of what this involves
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JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. All right. Now,

the second parag;‘raph says you have agreed to provide PGW

access to the number of the apartment units as well as the

configuration of gas usage.

MR FARINAS: Your Honor, from what's
been reported to back to me is, we did have access to the
addresses where the meters are, but were not able to gain
access to determine the configuration of gas usage meaning —

MS. CURRY: | object.

- JUDGE RAINEY: Miss, you'll have an
dpportunity, I'm just asking questions now. You will have an
opportunity to respond. If you want to write down your

responses to Mr. Farinas' various statements, you may do so,

but right now I'm just asking Mr. Farinas for his understanding

of the situation,

Go ahead, Mr. Farinas.

MR. FARINAS: We needed to ascertain
whét meters serve Which apartment units. The overall issues

of the apartment units, we don't know the number of the

tenants or the number of units. That's all for the separation of

thé USTRA, right account. There was some confusion at the
beginning about getting access at all to begin with, but we
eventually did get accéss. |

| | JUDGE RAINEY: ’S_o you did get access

to read the meters in the three buildings?

20
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MR. FARINAS: Yes.

JUDGE RAINEY: But you did not have
access to the mdivikdual apartm‘enfs; 1S that corréct?

MR. FARINAS: Yes. ’

JUDGE RAINEY: Now, numberthree,’
paragfaph number 3 stated as to the 5808 ser\tiée has an
outstanding balance as of February 6, 2007, $4,521 indicates
you ~- regarding Ms. Curry have e‘nter‘ed into a payment

arrangement on the amount, consisting of the payment of the

-

current bill plus $251 per month until paid in full.
Is Ms. Curry on the payment
'a‘rréngement? |
MR. FARINAS: Yes, she is.
JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Sheis

~complying to the payment arrangement?

MR. FARINAS: Yes, to date; however,
discuséion prior to the hearing, Ms. Curry has informed me
that the balance of the acqountksince the February date which
includes -~ now, though, that would also throw th,é payment
arrangements in dispute about fhat, regarding that‘issue.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okéy. So since the
February 6™ hearing, she has had some dispute with the
amount that as accuriulated since the February 6™ hearing, or

she is now questioning what you thought, or what this letter

indicated was the outstanding balance as of February 6,
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| MR. FARINAS: Well, our brief discussion
prior to the hearing was since. I'm sure we'll hear.

JUDGE RAINEY: So, she is disputing the
amount that has accumulated since that February 6™ hearing;
is your understanding?

MR. FARINAS: Thatis my
understanding.

- JUDGE RAINEY: Butit's your statement‘ |

that she‘s otherwise complied, or is complying with fhe
payment agreement that you entered into?

MR. FARINAS: That's correct. ’

JUDGE RAINEY: All right. Now, moving
to pér‘agraph“ three, which was the 5308 service éddress -
now, moving to the paragraph four as the Walnut Lane service
address. ,

MR. FARINAS: ‘Yes. Ms. Curry required
PGW make certain amount adjustments on the account. |
believe that we have done adjustments such as reported. Ms.
Curry does not agree that haé been done. |

| JUDGE RAINEY: We!!; let’s go back and

look at what the adjustments that you were supposed to make
according to this letter. As to Walnut Lane service address,
the outstanding balance as of February 6, 2007 was $553.29.

Are both parties in agreement with that
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amount?

MS. CURRY: No.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Aliright. Let
me go a little further, ’You have disputed the $292.45 of that‘
amount. s that the correct amount? I'm asking you fnow. Ms.
Curry. Is that the correct amount of your dispute? |

MS. CURRY: Yes,

JUDGE RAINEY: Which according this,
was transferred from the account for the 5908 service
address, which we just talked about, and PGW had
transferred the amount of $292.45 back into the 5908 service
account. And will inVestigate the billing of that amount and
the reasoh for the transfer. PGW will credit the Walnut Lane
account an additional $100.

So we're talking about then $538.29
minus -- we're talking about the Walnut Lane address --
$292.45. So that will be $260.84. And then PGW says it will
credit the aceount for $100 that then {eavesk‘$.160.84:, So, you
have to agree to pay the remaining balance in the amount of -
- well, they actually ‘haVe a lower amount here, $157.80.

Now, do you agree with that amount?

MS. CURRY: [ agree with that amount,

~ JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. And they've
given you 30 days in order to pay that amount. You would

agree with that 30 day payment?
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MS. CURRY: | would agree with that.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Youwere in
agreement with that?

MS. CURRY: At that time.

JUDGE RAINEY: Sothen with regard to

the Walnut Lane service address --

| MR. FARINAS: Your Honor, | believe she

just mentioned before she trailed off, she said with that at that

time, which is what | am saying, is the nature of the fragile
affairs.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. So atthe time
you agreed to paying the $157.85 within 30 days?

| MS. CURRY: Yes.

JUDGE RAINEY. You have nbt dohe
that, is that what you're saying; and you agree with that now?

MS. CURRY: Yes; because the balance
was never --

JUDGE RAINEY: Al right, Okay. So
that matter - so this is in dispute as well? |
MS. CURRY: Right.

JUDGE RAINEY. Al right. Paragraph
five, as to the 5906 service address, PGW must complete the
inspection of that service address énd review the meter
reading and billing records in order tyo confirm the accuracy of

the account balance.
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And what account balance did you have
on this one?

MR. FARINAS: Since that time, PGW
has confirmed that and my witness is here to testify to that.
I'm not sure of the level of the explanation that was giver to
Ms. Curry as the result. |

JUDGE RAINEY: ¥'m looking at the letter

ldon't -

MS. CURRY: That --

JUDGE RAINEY: Lets — I'm talkng to
Me. Farinas right now, Ms. Curry.

| MR. FARINAS: | have and | need my
witness to actually translate the balance of the March 2007
balance was in the amount of $2,160.07.

JUDGE RAINEY: You already informed
me and provided an explanation of the batancé.

MR. FARINAS: | believe there was some
communication between Ms. Crdmly and Ms. Curry. | don't
think Ms. Curry was satisfied. |

| 'JUDGE RAINEY: So, just to surtharize
then with regard to the 5908 service address, you entered info
& payment agreement with Ms. Curry; however, she disputes
the current outstanding balance; is that correct?

MR. FARINAS: That's cdrrect, Your

Honor,
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JUDGE RAINEY: Now, you also

transferred back into that 5908 service address $292.45 that

was a part of the Walnut Lane service address: is that

correct?

MR. FARINAS: That's correct.
JUDGE RAINEY: Now, it is your

- understanding the transfer of that $292.45 back into the 5908

service address, is that also in dispute? You don't know?
MR. FARINAS: | believe it was affected,
but | don't know if Ms, Cuiry agrees with it. | |
JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Was she
provided with any explanation as to why that was transferred -
- why that amount was transferred to the Walnut Lane
address?

MR. FARINAS: 1 believe, Ms. Cromly did

have a conversation with her about with that, but my witness

is here to state the explanation as well,

JUDGE RAINEY: All right. And with

regard to the 301 Walnut Lane address, would you believe

that you had an agreement that Ms. Curry would pay $157.85
within 30 day of the date of the letter? Ms. Curry is disputing
$1567.85 amount as well? |
MR. FARINAS: That's right.
JUDGE RAINEY: Now with regard to the

5906 Old York Road address, you said that you determined
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as of March 2007 that the outstanding balance is $3,160.07?
MR. FARINAS: Your Honor, -
JUDGE RAINEY: | beg your pardon.
MR. FARINAS: My witness now returned
from the restrbom is correcting me. | |
MS. RAKSNIS: The balance is actually
for 5906 Old York Road is $4,699.85.
JUDGE RAINEY: I'm sorry, $4,600 --
and what was the -~ | |
MS. RAKSNIS: $4,699.95. And that's for
use. That was the last meter reading.
JUDGE RAINEY: $4,699. —

MS. RAKSNIS: .95.

JUDGE RAINEY: And .95. And thatis as

of?

MS. RAKSNIS: | apologize. | don't have
the actual data. That's for the later meter reading. | am
looking for the last meter date. |

MR. FARINAS: Your Honot, it would
have been to the beginning of May, and we do apologize. We

are working with a new data base. The information is from

- aur billing systemn. It was the formats that are foreign to us.

JUDGE RAINEY: Beginning of May of
this year, 20067
MR. FARINAS: Yes.



10

11

12

13

28
MS. CURRY: That's 2007.
JUDGE RAINEY: Well, what we'll do Ms.

Curry is this, because we want to -- | just want an explanation

- of the status of matters for purposes of having a clear

understanding of where this case is and where we are going.
I will give you an opportunity so you won't have to repeat
yourself to give testimony with regards to this matter.

in your testimony, you will have an
opportunity to respond to what Mr. Farinas has said, and give
your‘ understanding of the situation as wellv as your nature of
the complaint, présent with -~ so why don't we do this then.
If you stand and raise your hand, I'll swear you in.
Whereupon, "

| JANETTE LEE CURRY
having been duly sworn, testified as follows;
DIRECT TESTIMONY

JUDGE RAINEY: Please be seated and
provide your full name for the record. |

WITNESS CURRY: Janette Lee Curry.

JUDGE RAINEY: And would you provide
your address? |

| | WITNESS CURRY: 305 E. Walnut Lane,

Philadelphia, /

PA 19144.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Why don'twe

then start, Ms. Curry, with what has been marked off the
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record and PGW Exhibit No. 1, and that's the February 14,
2007 letter from Mr. Farinas expiaining PGW's understanding
of where this case was at that particular time regarding
matters that were 6onsid‘ered settled as well as matters that
were cdnsidered outstanding.
And ! wikli simitarly go down each of the

numbered paragraphs and you can give an assessment of

where things stand with regard to those particular statements.

And let's just start with numbered pa‘rag.raph No. 1, which
providés‘ the threé properties that PGW bélieve were in
dispute in this particular case. And those two propenies being
5908 Old York Road in Philadelphia, 301 Walnut Lane in
Philadelphia and 5906 Old York Road in Philadelphia; is that
correct?

WITNESS CURRY: That is correct, Your

Honor. May I also note 301 is also known as 305 Walnut

Lane.

JUDGE RAINEY: it carries both
addresses?

WITNESS CURRY: They are the same
address. |

JUDGE RAINEY: Let me ask you this,
Ms. Curry. Do you own those buildings?
WITNESS CURRY: Yes, | do.

JUDGE RAINEY: And are those
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apartment buildings? | |

WITNESS CURRY: Yes.

JUDGE RAINEY: And are tenants
residing in those buildings?

WITNESS CURRY: Yes.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Let's fook at
5908 OId York Road. How many tenants reside in that
building?

WITNESS CURRY: | have two tenants in

~that building, Your Honor.

JUDGE RAINEY: And does that building
have a gas meter?

WITNESS CURRY: Yes. It has -

JUDGE RAINEY: I'm sorry. Go ahead,

WITNESS CURRY: It has three gas
meters.

JUDGE RAINEY: Three gas meters?

WITNESS CURRY: Yes.

JUDGE RAINEY: Are each - and it has
-~ you said there are three tenants in the buﬁding .

WITNESS CURRY: Yes.

JUDGE RAINEY: How many apartments
are in the building? |

WITNESS CURRY: Three.

JUDGE RAINEY: Three apartments?
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WITNESS CURRY. Yes.
JUDGE RAINEY: And you have one

~tenant living in each apartment?

WITNESS CURRY: Yes.

JUDGE RAINEY: And each of those
apartmernts are individually meteréd?

WITNESS CURRY: Yes.

JUDGE RAINEY: Now, Mr. Farinas
stated that PGW had access to read the meters. Where are
the meters located?

MS. CURRY: The meters are located in
the basement of the building. ;

JUDGE RAINEY: Do you’ recall the date
that PGW accessed the metérs, in the building in 58087

| WITNESS CURRY: | have it documented
in my notes, but | do not as far as the time. k

JUDGE RAINEY: All right. Now, it's my
understanding from Mr. Farinas’ statement that PGW did
not have access to the individual apartments.

WITNESS CURRY: That's correct, Your
Honor. Thatis becaule,e they asked for the access to the three
addresses. | gave the access to the addresses, as per their
request.

JUDGE RAINEY: So it wasn't your

understanding that they asked for access to the tenant

31
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WITNESS CURRY: Correct, Your Honor;

because there are a total of nine units that we are speaking

- of. - actually, a total of eleven units. They did not ask for

| access to the units.

JUDGE RAINEY: Now, again, just
looking at 5908, is there a common area that receives gas, in
the hallways or —

WITNESS CURRY: Yes. The building is
on one heating system, which | pay.

JUDGE RAINEY: Sois there a separate
meter then for the hallways? |

WITNESS CURRY: No. The first floor is
a common area as well as the hal!way‘s.

JUDGE RAINEY: How do you then
determine the amount that yod -~ let me ask you this. So
then, the tenants properties are individually metered. Are the
tenants then responsible for paying for the gas services to
their individual apartment?

WITNESS CURRY: Yes, for cooking

~ only,

JUDGE RAINEY: Now, how s it
deterrnined -- 80 the tenants are responsible cooking only,
but they are otherwise responsible for cooking gas only, but

you are then otherwise responsible for the gas heat to the
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apartment?

WITNESS CURRY: Yes, Your Honor.

JUDGE RAINEY: How is the gas heat to
the apartment separated? How do you separate that from the
cooking gas?

WITNESS CURRY: The lines were
already separated. It was that wa'y when [ brought the
building. The gas bills go directly td the meter. And the first
floor, heating and hot water goes in line with the first floor,
which 1 pay.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. So again, how
maﬁy meters total are in the building? |

WITNESS CURRY: Three.

JUDGE RAINEY: There are three?

WITNESS CURRY: Correct.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Soyou have
three meters. which you say go to the individuai apartments?

WITNESS CURRY: Correct

JUDGE RAINEY: Butthen | thought you
said that then there is a meter on the first floor that you're
responsible for?

WITNESS CURRY: Correct. There is no

cooking on the first floor. So, that first floor meter is my meter,

~and | pay for the heat for the entire building.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Sothere is one




10
1l
12
13
14

15

16
17
18
19

20

21

22

23

24
25

apariment then that doeén't have an individual meter. ‘If you
have three meters, one of the meters is your meter? |

WITNESS CURRY: Correct.

JUDGE RAINEY: For heat?

WITNESS CURRY: Correct

JUDGE RAINEY. Then that leaves two
meters?

-WITNESS CURRY: Correct.

JUDGE RAINEY: And three apartments?

WITNESS CURRY: | didn't think it would
matter for the kpurposes of our discussion here that the first
floor is a commercial ::;torefront. So fjust considered it as a
unit apartment for our discussion. |

JUDGE RAINEY: So that's ~ okay. So
that's not residential tenant? |

| WITNESS CURRY: No.

JUDGE RAINEY: Let's look at then the
301 Walnut Lane building. And how many apariments are in
that building?

WITNESS CURRY: Thefe are six
apartments and one office in that building. |

JUDGE RAINEY:k What type of an office?

WITNESS CURRY: Just for my purposes

of receiving calls and mail, things like that. So Ikguess you

‘would call it an administrative office.

34
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JUDGE RAINEY: So six apartments plus
one office?.
WITNESS CURRY: Yes.
JUDGE RAINEY: And all of the
apartments occupied by tenants?
WITNESS CURRY: Four are occupied at
'th’is time, Your Honor. |
| JUDGE RAINEY: How many meters a‘ré
in the building?
WITNESS CURRY: There are six meters
in the building. ,
JUDGE RAlNEY: And are the
épariments, six apartments individua»ll‘y metered?
 WITNESS CURRY: Yes, with the
exception, one
JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. So these are
residential apartments?
| WITNESS CURRY: Yes.
JUDGE RAINEY: So five of the
residential apartments are metered and oné is not?
WITNESS CURRY: Correct.
JUDGE RAINEY: Are the tenants
responsible for the gas sefvice to the apartments?
WITNESS CURRY: Yes.

JUDGE RAINEY: Cooking gas and heat

35
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WITNESS CURRY: One of the ones -

-pceupied, for the little building.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Let's start with

ones that are occupied.

WITNESS CURRY: And you are saying,

- do they have separate —

JUDGE RAINEY: Yeah. Are they
responsible for both cooking gas and heat, gas heat?
WITNESS CURRY: The ones that are in

the building now, three are responsible.

JUDGE RAINEY: For both cooking gas

and heat?

WITNESS CURRY: Correct.

JUDGE RAINEY: Let's move —

WITNESS CURRY: If | may?

JUDGE RAINEY: Yes,

WITNESS CURRY: Of the fourth unit,
they are responsible for cooking gas. They are cooking and
heating by electric. |

JUDGE RAINEY Are you respensible -
are you responsible for payment of gas in this building in any
way, 301 Walnut Lane? |

WITNESS CURRY" Yes.

JUDGE RAINEY" What gas ate you

36
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responsible for"paying?
© WITNESS CURRY: | am responsible for
thé fifth meter, which is a space heater in the’cfﬁce which is
run about two, three month out of the year. |
' JUDGE RAINEY: Now, you said a space
heater is a gas space heater? o |

WITNESS CURRY: Yes.

JUDGE RAINEY: Let's look at 5906 Old

York Road How many apartments are in this building?

WITNESS CURRY: There are two
apartments and one store front.

JUDGE RAINEY: What is the.

~nature of the store front?

LFR)

WITNESS CURRY: It is a salon, a beauty salon.

JUDGE RAINEY: And how, many gas
heaters in the property? k

WITNESS CURRY: Three.

JUDGE RAINEY: What are the three gas
meters associated with? |

WITNESS CURRY: Two of the meters

are associated with the cooking gas for tyhe tenants, two

tenants, residential tenant, | should say. The third meter is my
meter for heating of the building and hot water.
JUDGE RAINEY: Are the two apartments

and the store front occupied?
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WITNESS CURRY: Yes.
 JUDGE RAINEY: Now, it's my

understanding that your dispute involves the outstanding

“balances that PGW claimed that are owed with regard to all

three - ,

WITNESS CURRY: Yes.

JUDGE RAINEY: -- buildings; is that
correct? |

WITNESS CURRY: Yes.

JUDGE RAINEY: Now, are these
outstanding balances attributed to the m'eters in these
bui‘lding's that you are responsible for, or are'they also as well
as -- aré these bills that you are disputing, are they all
attributed to the gas usage that you're responsible for paying
or does it also including gas usage not paid by the tenant? |

| WITNESS CURRY: it only reﬂecté gas

usage that | am responsible for.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. I'll look at these

properties again, go aver them again. | want you to tell me o

how much you believe is the outstanding balance for each of

the properties and why. And let's start with the 5908 Old York

Road property. How much do you believe you owe on that
property and why? |
WITNESS CURRY: Okay. | don't think --

did we mark these exhibits?
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JUDGE RAINEY: [ beg your pardoh?
 WITNESS CURRY: Did we mark these
exhibits outside of the fo!der’? ' |
JUDGE RAINEY: Yes, we did. We
marked all of thoée exhibits. We marked the ones outside the
folder first. Complainant Exhibit 1, which includes ten pages
and it's dated at the top right hand corner as May 21, 2007,
it's a letter -- | |
WITNESS CURRY: Yes.
, JUDGE RAINEY: -- to you - |
WITNESS CURRY: That letter is a
reflection of 5908, which | received in May of '07. As ybu can
see there, the outstanding balancé is $3,876.58.
- JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. And that's right

beneath your name and address is the listed balance due and

‘owing $3,876.58; yes.

WITNESS CURRY: Correct. That
agrees with what my balance should be today. That adds up,
and it was génerated by PGW.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. And —

WITNESS CURRY: Also ’in. Exhibit 1~

JUDGE RAINEY: Hold on just a moment.
Okay. So!just wantto be clear. Soyou b‘elieve that you owe
as of May 21, 2007, $3,876.58 as opposed to the amount that

PGW stated that you owed as of February 6, 2007, which was
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$4,521; is that what you're saying?

WITNESS CURRY: That was for the
address of 53087

JUDGE RAINEY: 5908 service address.

WITNESS CURRY: The first amount that
you gave was for the 5906. The amount -

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. I'm looking at - |
aétualty‘, I'm looking at -~ again, I'm icok“mg at what has been
marked as PGW Exhibit No. 1, at numbered paragraph
humber three |

* WITNESS CURRY: Okay.
- JUDGE RAINEY: And if you turn to the
5908’0Id York Road address ~

WITNESS CURRY: You're correct, Ybur
Honor.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. All right. So
you believe that you owe $3,876.58 in accordance with this
letter thét marked as Complainant Exhibit No. 1, page one,
dated May 21, 2007, is that correct?

WITNESS CURRY: Yes, Your Honar.
But may | add? |

JUDGE RAINEY: Yes.

| WITNESS CURRY: That the most recent
PGW billing for that same address is not $7,272.89 by my

most recent bill, which was April 16" of '07.
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JUDGE RAINEY: April 16" of '07. And

give that amount again.

- WITNESS CURRY: $7,272.89.

JUDGE RAINEY: Now, have you made
payments with regard to - and | understand that you've
enteredk into a payment agreement with regard to 5908 service
address; is that correct? | |

WITNESS CURRY: Yes.

JUDGE RAINEY: And you‘made
payments - |

 WITNESS CURRY: And the agreement
was what we had agreed to previously. I made a payrent of
$755.38.

JUDGE RAINEY: And when was that
payment made? |

WITNESS CURRY: That payment was
made in May of ’07‘ |

| JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Let's go to 301
Walnut Lane address. And how much do you believe you
owed in regard to this property and why?

WITNESS CURRY: {n paragraph number

four. When we had our agreement —

| - JUDGE RAINEY: Okay And you're
referring to PGW Exhibit No. 1?

WITNESS CURRY: Correct.
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JUDGE RAINEY: Okay.

WITNESS CURRY: In paragraph four,
the amount that | agreed to was $167.85 to be paid in 30
days. | never received a bill for $167.85, not even to this date.
My most current bill for that same address is $299. 16,“'

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. So y..ou‘ré
saying that you never received a bill from PGW for $167.857

WITNESS CURRY: That is correct.

JUDGE RAINEY: If you had received the

bill, would you have paid that bill?

WITNESS CURRY: Yes, sir.

JUDGE RAINEY: How many bills did you
receive since this February 14, 2007 letter with rég'ard to the
301 Walnut Lane address?

WITNESS CURRY: From February to
ho@?

| JUDGE RAINEY: Let me ask it this way.

The bills that ybu -= your most current bill, and what's the date

‘on your most current bill?

WITNESS CURRY: The most current bill

is March 22" of '07.
JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Now that

current March 227 2007 bill reflects the 157.85 plus an

‘additional amount -

WITNESS CURRY: No, Your Honor.
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JUDGE RAINEY: -- which when added
together --

WITNESS CURRY: No, Your Honor.

JUDGE RAINEY: - would totai $299.16.

WITNESS CURRY: No, Your Honor.
- JUDGE RAINEY: Have you paid, have
you paid anything towards the Walnut Lane property, either

since your February 6" or the February 14" 2007 letter?

WITNESS CURRY: | believe | paid $50

in May of '07. PGW can tell you whether that's true or not.
JUDGE RAINEY: Looking at the 5906

Old York Road property, again, what do you believe you owe

and why?

WITNESS CURRY: Okay. | believe that

at that the time of the hearihg I should owe zero.
JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. The time of the
hearing was the February 4™ 2006 hearing before me.

WITNESS CURRY: Correct.

JUDGE RAINEY: You said you believed

you owed zero at that'time?

WITNESS CURRY: Correct And that's
because an amoubt has been transferred from the 5908 to
5906.
| JUDGE RAINEY: Do you know what

amount?
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WITNESS CURRY: | will find the
quickest way to tell you that, Your Honor. According to my
time line, January 171‘}*‘ -

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. You referring to
one of the exhibits: okay, one your exhibits, was that
Complainant Exhibit No. 27

WITNESS CURRY: Yes, sir. |

JUDGE RAINEY: Which is — okay, your
handwritten notes and time line? |

WITNESS CURRY: Yes.

JUDGE RAIVNE\": Okay. And which
page?

WITNESS CURRY: That's wéuld be
page number four -- excuse me - I'm sorry, three.

JUDGE RAINEY: Go right ahead,

WITNESS CURRY: In fact, in the middie

of the page you will see January 17" of '06. That was the first

time a new account for 5908 Old York Road. And the balance

JUDGE RAINEY: We're talking - okay.

We're talking ébout»5906, now are you Sayi.ng that there was

~an amount that was transferred from 5908 to 59067

WITNESS CURRY: Correct.
JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. What's -- what -

was the amount that was transferred? Is that that $557.87
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afnount? |
WITNESS CURRY: Yes.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay.

WITNESS CURRY: Yes. itwas
transferred over from 5906 to 5908. That was the balance at
the time, the current balance for 5906. |

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Now, you're
talking then about an amount that was transferredk from 5906
to 59087 . | |

WITNESS CURRY: Corr‘éct.

JUDGE RAINEY: And you're saying that
was transferred in January of 20067

WITNESS CURRY: Correct. Then in
March 15, 2006, $3,292.40 was billed to 5906, which came, |
believe that was my amount for 5808 at the tim'e:.

JUDGE RAINEY: So ma’am, again,

listening to your testimony and looking at your changes --

~amount changes time line, which is your Complainant Exhibit

N0.‘21 looking at page three of that, and you;‘re stating in
March, on March 15™ 2006 that $3,242.40 —
WITNESS CURRY: Yes.
JUDGE RAINEY: ~ was billed to 58067
WITNESS CURRY: Correct.
JUDGE RAINEY: And you believe that

that was a transfer from the 5908 property?
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WITNESS CURRY: Correct. And if's
suhported by exhibit, Exhibit 15. . |
JUDGE RAINEY: This is your Exhibit 15?
WITNESS CURRY: Your Exhibit 15,
JUDGE RAINEY: | don't have any

exhibits. PGW's exhibit?

WITNESS CURRY: Well, my Exhibit 15,
I'm sorry. |

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. | have
Complainant Exhibit No. 15; at what page?

WITNESS CURRY: At20 and 21 -- 20
and 24, 'm sorry.

MR. FARINAS: I'm sorry. { apologize for
being confused. We were talking about the Walnut Lane
address and suddenly we're talking about —

JUDGE RAINEY: We're talking about --

no, moved right down, and we’re now talking about the 5906

Old York Road address.
MR. FARINAS: But we've just been
directed to ook at a bill for Walnut Lane address.
JUDGE RAINEY: Ms. Curry? We're

talking about the 5306 Old York Road address, and your

testimony that you believe that $3,242.40 were transferred

from the 5808 Old York Road address to the 5906 Old York

Road address. Now are you saying that these two documents
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from Complainant's Exhibit No. 15, pages 20 and 24, suppods
that statement, substantiate that statement?

WITNESS CURRY: Yes, sir.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Explain.

WITNESS CURRY: If you look
underneath, it says 5906.

JUDGE RAINEY: Underneath?

WITNESS CURRY: Underneath in
current basic charges, it ~

JUDGE RAINEY: Which number are you

~looking at, 20 or 24 -- page?

WITNESS CURRY: 24,
JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Page 24, and
where will we find that?
| WITN ESS CURRY: In the middle of this,

just at the bottom of the page, the heading current basic

‘charges for 5906. This is the first -

JUDGE RAINEY: Hold on, hold on. |
need to find where you are with regard to this. Now, where
again are you reading from? This is a -- what | have dictates
we marked as 24 and at the top it says, page two of three; the
address on it 305 East Walnut Lane, Philadelphia, 19144.
And it has a zone datz; looks like 12/13 -- 'm not sure what

the rest of that is.
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WITNESS CURRY: That's incorrect. |
don't know how that g%)t there. It might be the next one.

MR. FARINAS: Your Honor, my page
numbers aren't in correspondence. | think there was point
where we counted ahead. We relied on Complainant’'s
marked at the bottom of the page. | don't think the exhibits
that we're Iocking at are in sync. |

WITNESS CURRY: For the purpose of
my discussion, can | use the number at the bottom of my
‘p’age?‘

JUDGE RAINEY: That's fine. What
numbers did you have at the bottom of your page? |

WITNESS CURRY. Number 24

JUDGE RAINEY. Hold on We want to
cross reference with the record, so that the record wit be
clear, because we remarked those so that - for ease of
identifying and revie,wihg' the exhbits So 24, what you hag
mérked for earli'ef before we remarked them today, 52 that we
could put these in more manageabie numbers because you
have some 52 pages in one group all together. So your -
what you have encircled 24 was remarked as No 5.

WITNESS CURRY: Okay.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay And what other

page?

WITNESS CURRY. No. 20.
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JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. And when you
marked this, number 20 was actually the first page of
Gomplainant's Exhibit No. 15,

WITNESS CURRY: Yes.

JUDGE RAINEY: All right.

WITNESS CURRY: And 24 is number 77

JUDGE RAINEY' No. 5. So explain -
okay - $0 now this documént, Complainant Exhibit No. 15
and it's page one, that we marked as page one, that exhibit,
now it states total amount due by April 7, 2006 is $3,242.40.

WITNESS CURRY: Correct. |

JUDGE RAINEY: Now, It s’ays account
for Janette Curry 305 Walnut Lane —

WITNESS CURRY: That's my address,

Your Honor.

JUDGE RAINEY: All right,

WITNESS CURRY: That's my address of
tecord. R

JUDGE RAINEY: That's your address of
record? '

 WITNESS CURRY: Yes.
JUDGE RAINEY: All right. And you say

this is referring, however, to the 5906 Old York Road account:

| is that correct?

WITNESS CURRY: Correct.
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JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Now where do
we find that it refers to that particular account?

WITNESS CURRY: That would be on

page 24.

JUDGE RAINEY: On page 5. 24 on
page -- what we marked page five - | |

V\}ITNESS CURRY: Correct.r

JUDGE RAINEY: -- where you had
circled the page? | |

WITNESS CURRY: Correct.

JUDGE RAINEY: And now that | see -

WITNESS CURRY: In the middle of the
page, based on current basic charges —

JQDGE RAINEY: On current basic
charges, under the account summary, where it says current
basic charges, and it has an SA 1.D. number and then it says
5906 Old York Road.

WITNESS CURRY: Correct.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. And you say -
you say that you believe that this amount had been |
transferred from the 5908 ~

WITNESS CURRY: Correct,

JUDGE RAINEY: -- Old York Road
addreés?

WITNESS CURRY: Correct.

50
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JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Now, what
gives you that belief, that it was transferred out of 59087
WITNESS CURRY: Because these
billings show the first time that these numbers ever appeared.
to this account.

JUDGE RAINEY: Butis there any

 indication on the bill that reflects a transfer?

WITNESS CURRY: The previous
balance was $2,482.67. No payments were made. When
they brought that balance forward from somewhefe else to |
add to the current chargés of $722.99, which was around the

current amount that | did owe at that time, 'ahd that was in

- March of '06.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. I'm—

WITNESS CURRY: To date the new
amount of this account is 5906 is $7,000 some odd dollars in
a matter of seven to eight months is incorrect.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. But! still don't
see an indication that the $3,242 40 reflects a transfer,

|  WITNESS CURRY: | know what my

acéount balance was at thé time. |

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay; but | am seeing
that amount $3,242.40 as | understand is the total of the past
due amount of $2,242.67.

WITNESS CURRY: The amount was
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current charges of $722.99. | believe that that $3,242.40 plus

the total of those three amounts and PGW had further

expounded on that what it provides its witness, Okay; but in

“any event -~ s0 you believe then as of the hearing on

February 4", that you owed nothing - after February 8, I'm
sorry. You stated that believed that you owed nothing, that
you had a zero balance with regard to 5906 Old York Road.
You then believed that on March 15, 2006 that $3,242.40 was
transférred from the 53808 account the 5906 acc‘oimt?‘

WITNESS CURRY: Correct.

JUDGE RAINEY: All right. So now,
n*oMithétanding that you believed that you owed then zero
amount, you had no outstanding balance as of February 6,
2007. What do you believe that you currently o,we'with regard
to this account and why?

WITNESS CURRY: Your Honor, |

believe that | owe in regard to this accdunt, gas service from

* February, which is the last hearing that we had they turned

the gas on at 59086, the day of that hearing.

JUDGE RAINEY: So the gas was turned
on on February 6, 2006 --
WITNESS CURRY: Cotrect.

- JUDGE RAINEY: - 2007, I'm sorry. Go

52
JUDGE RAINEY: Plus $36.74 and plus
|
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ahead.

WITNESS CURRYf From that time to
now is | what | actuauy owe on this account. k

JUDGE RAINEY: It now being June 4,
2007. 7

WITNESS CURRY: Correct,

JUDGE RAINEY: Do you have any ideas
what that amount would be?

W!‘TNES’S CURRY: It said that my
current usage for March 14" to February 13" —

JUDGE RAINEY: Where are you reading
from? |

WITNESS CURRY: I'm reading from No.
4 of Exhibit 1, the outside page that | gave you.

JUDGE RAINEY: Complainant Exhibit 1,

again, is the letter. It starts with the letter dated May 21,

- 2007,

WITNESS CURRY: Correct.

J’UDGE RAINEY: Okay. Now, where are
you reading from? | |

WITNESS CURRY: From page number
four, shows my most current billing. | |

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay this one has a
billing date of April 16, 20077 |

WITNESS CURRY: Correct. At that
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time, | had used $460.32 under the current charges. You carn
see that down in the middle of the page.

JUDGE RAINEY: Under your current

- charges?

'WITNESS CURRY: Under the current
charges. |

MR. FARINAS: We're dealing with the

~April 16, 2007 sheet, the fourth page of Complainant Exhibit 1

and I'm looking down, | don’t see the address usage, unless
I'm misreading it. Thi; sheet refers to charges from the 5908.
WITNESS CURRY: It's the same page.
JUDGE RAINEYE Okay. Are you looking
at the’second of that - of what was then page five?
MR. FARINAS: April 16, 20012
JUDGE RAINEY: April 6, 2007.
MR. FARINAS: Sorry about that, 2007.

- JUDGE RAINEY: And then under
account summary, current basic charges and refers to — you
have it now Mr. Farinas?

MR. FARINAS: Yes, sir.

JUDGE RAINEY: It refers to 5906 Otd
York Road address?

WITNESS CURRY: Correct.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. You are saying

that you believed that you owe about $460.627
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WITNESS CURRY: Correct. That would
be for April. Then‘ whatever it is from April to May

JUDGE RAINEY: And this is the billing

 eycle from March 14" through April 13"7

WITNESS CURRY: Correct.

JUDGE RAINEY: So, then you would
add to that whatever the amount would have been from
February 6, 2007 to March 14, 2007 and then also the amount
from April 13, 2007 to today? |

WITNESS CURRY: Yes, Your Honor

JUDGE RAINEY: June 4, 2007. Okay, is
there anything additional you want to add to your testimony,
Ms. Curry?

WITNESS CURRY: For 59067

JUDGE RAINEY: Orin general, actually
to any of the three properties.

WITNESS CURRY: Okay. For 5908, did
we discuss that account?

JUDGE RAINEY: We did discuss the
5908 account. | think'we discussed all three accounts. And
the 5908 account, it's my understanding that you believe that
you owe $3,876 —

| WITNESS CURRY: Correct.

JUDGE RAINEY: - .58 with regard to

that.
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WITNESS CURRY: Thank you.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. And then that
was based on the letter Complainant Exhibit No.1—

WITNESS CURRY: Correct.

JUDGE RAINEY: -~ that first page;
anything additional? You presented a number of exhibits;

anything that you want to point out with regard to any of the

| othér exhibits? Let the record reflect we've marked 21

exhibits of the Complainant, of Ms. Curry, prior to g,cing an the
record. lIs there anything else in any of those exhibits that you
want to point out to us? |

WITNESS CURRY: In regards to -

JUDGE RAINEY: And we'll need you to
identfy the exhibits by the numbers that we marked them as.

WITNESS CURREY: Okay. The
consumer statement, did we mark that?

JUDGE RAINEY: Qkay, There was
actuaﬂy'one consumer statement for Buréau consumer |
services decision —

WITNESS CURRY: Right.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. One is marked
as Complainant Exhibit No. 6. That's the decision that was
rendered or dated Ociober 4, 2006, Are ydu referring to that
bne?

WITNESS CURRY: Yes.
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- JUDGE RAINEY: Allright. Complainant
Exhibit No. 6, go ahead; page one of three pages.

WITNESS CURRY. In regards to that,
there were a few things that | wanted to highlight there. And |
‘l,'m just now briefly going over to make sure that most of the
points were made. | |

JUDGE RAINEY: Let me ask you about

| the 5906 Old York Road, the property, you stated that the gas

service was turned on or restored on February 6, 2007 is that
correct?

WITNESS CURRY: Correct.

JUDGE RAINEY: What period of time
was the gas’tkerminated to that property? ,

WITNESS CURRY: The gas was |
terminated for 5906 on May 12" of ‘06. |

JUDGE RAINEY: So, the gas was
terminated from May 3‘2, 2006 - |

WITNESS CURRY: Correct.

JUDGE RAINEY: - to February 6, 2007;
it was turned on? o

WITNESS CURRY: Correct. | guess
that's the most important thing | want to bring up that
somewhere

JUDGE RAINEY: Now, let me just be

clear. What was the reason why that was terminated to that

57
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property from May 12, 2006 to February 6, 20077

WITNESS CURRY: Your Honor, | was
néver given any explanation. | was never given any indication
that the gas service was about to be termination. |

JUDGE RAINEY: Gas service was
terminated to the entire building?

WITNESS CURRY: Correct.

JUDGE RAINEY: During that time?

WITNESS CURRY: Yes; with ‘tehaﬁts
and children in this building.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Go ahead with
your testimony. . |

WITNESS GURRY: | am just reading the
consumer statement. 1 am trying to find one particular point.
it actually relates to Exhibit No. 17, Your Honor.

JUDGE RAINEY: 'm sorry.

WITNESS CURRY: The statement that |
would like to make as it related to Complainant's Exhibit No.
17 ~

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. So youdon't
have anything with regards to Compfainant Exhibit No. 67

‘ WITNESS CURRY: | do; but I'm trying to
back track and find what it is I'm looking for.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. So now, we're

looking at Complainant's Exhibit No. 177
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WITNESS CURRY: 17.
JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. And that's a
Bureau document for consumer services investigative data

and it states case -~ slates case opened September 16, 2003.

'Now,k what do you want to bring to our attention with regard to

this docurnent?
WITNESS CURRY: Well, with regard to

this [ can’t find the point that { want to make up. This is one

‘that shows you that they knew there were tenants in the

building. They failed to recognize there were tenants fo‘r the

~ use of USTRA,
JUDGE RAINEY: Is there anything else?
WITNESS CURRY: No, that's it, Your
Honor. ;
JUDGE RAINEY: Cross examination, Mr.
Farinas?

MR. FARINAS: Yes, Your Honor. | have

some questions, if | may.

Ms. Curry, | want to go all the way back to
the beginning for configuration of the building. You said that
5908 is three gas meters and there is three tenants.

Although, the first floor is a commercial; is that occupied?

WITNESS CURRY: Yes.

MR. FARINAS: Okay. And you paid the

heater -- ydu paid for the gas heat of the building?
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WITNESS CURRY Yes, | do.

MR. FARINAS: The one meter of the

- three on the property; correct?

WITNESS CURRY: Correct
MR. FARINAS: And the other two metes
belong to only the cooking and hot water of the two top floors?
| WITNESS CURRY: Cooking only
MR. FARINAS: So. where does ihe hot
wate‘r come from?
V\"lTNESS CURRY" |pay forthe bot
water aé well. |
JUDGE RAINEY: That's on the --
~ WITNESS CURRY: Furst floor.
- JUDGE RAINEY: -- for the first floor?
WITNESS CURRY: Correct
JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. You have - the
commercial tenants, vyh’at do they pay for with resp’ebt to the
utilities?
Wl’TNESS CURRY: They don't. | pay for
the utilities for the building.

JUDGE RAINEY: And —

WITNESS CURRY: With the exception of

the electric. They have their own electric meter.

6l
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JUDGE RAINEY: As to 5906, again the

same conﬁguration, the first floor commercial. There are
three meters.

WITNESS CURRY: Yes. |

JUDGE RAINEY: Who pays for the hot
water?

| WITNESS CURRY: [ do.

JUDGE RAINEY: So it's not just the
heater, it's heater and hot water?

WITNESS CURRY: Correct

JUDGE RAINEY: Now if | leave that
subject, we had a disgussion conceming access . h‘kl can
refer you to what we've already been discussing PGW's
Exhibit 1, paragraph two, my recollection is - andk | do this all
the time, and | understand there may ,éome room for
misunderstanding -- the words that we agreed to, you have to
agreed to provide access to all three services addresses' S0
that each of you can ascertain the number of apartments as
well as the configuration of the gas units. |

WITNESS CURRY: This was done,

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Configuration of

gas units refers to who, what appliances are connected to

‘what meters. | can't do that without looking at both meters

and where the pipes were going. | believe that was the basis

of your conversation; is that correct?
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WITNESS CURRY: According to the
discussion | had with the gentleman who came outto
investigate, he was the able to run from the meter to each
area. And | basically identified some fhings, gas, and he was

satisfied until he got to 301 Walnut Lane. At that time he had

asked me to let him into the apartments, which | had no prior

notification to the tenant, and so | didr't let him in the

~apariment.

- JUDGE RAINEY: ,Doe’s it make sense to

‘absolutely tell what appliances are being served to what meter

to go all the way appliances themselves?

WITNESS CURRY: Well, my
understanding~ of this paragraph, three diﬁ‘eren{ service
address, he was let into three different se’rvice addresses.

JUDGE RAINEY: And configuration,
again, that was -

WITNESS CURRY. That was called - |

JUDGE RAINEY: Do you recail Ms.
Cromly talking about — |

WITNESS CURRY: No, | do not.

JUDGE RAINEY: Let me —

MR. FARINAS: She ~

JUDGE RAINEY: Only one person can

~ talk. Only one person can talk at a time. Let me ask this.

There seems to be miscommunication or misunderstanding
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with fegard to what was required here. As | understand the
testimony that was given by Ms. Curry, the technician from
PGW came to the properties at 5908 Old York Road, 5906
Old York Road, was satisfied with regard to determining
where the usage on the meters was coming from without
actually entering the apartments; is that your testimony?

WITNESS CURRY: Yes, Your Honor.

JUDGE RAINEY: However, that was not
the case with regard to 301 Walnut Lane: is that -

WITNESS CURRY: Yes, Your Honor.

JUDGE RAINEY: Was it the same
teéh‘ﬁician or a different technician?

WITNESS CURRY: Same technician,

JUDGE RAINEY: It was the same
technician. |

Now, Mr. Farinas, your point is, it's your
understanding that the technician stated to PGW that it was
not -~ or she was not able to ascertain what appliances were
on the particular meters in the building without entering into
the apartment; is that your point, Mr, Farinas?

MR. FARINAS: That's correct.

<UDGE RAINEY: Ms. Curry, do you have

- well, let me ask it this way. Would you have provided

~access to those apartments had you known or if it were your

understanding that such access was needed in order for PGW

63




10
11
12
13
14
15
16
17
18
19

20

22

23

24

25

64
to ascertain where the usage on the meters was coming
from? |

WITNESS CURRY: Yes, Your Honor. |
would have to allow 'tl'}em to go and inspect.

JUDGE RAINEY: Mr. Farinas, ‘wo,uld‘ it
make things any clearer with rega‘rd to this case if you were
able to — if PGW was able to access or gain entry into those
apartments in order to determine where the usage on 'the
meters were coming from?

MR. FARINAS: Yes, Your Honor. It was
our original intention to have that done. It was the extent of
the conversation that Ms. Curry had with Ms. Cromly, any
reasonable person would grasp that.

o JUDGE RAINEY: Well, | don't know what
th‘e extent or the nature of that conversation was. And | don’t
know that your letter is clear with regard to gaining entry. it
doesn't say anything on this letter with regard to gaining ’ent'ry
into the apartment. You used configuration, which is not a

term, a lay person’s term. I'm just wondering if there is any

“usefulness in trying this again with all parties now clearly

understanding what is necessary here.

MR. FARINAS: Yes. We would welcome
that opportunity

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Ms. Curry, kcén’

you set up an appointment preferably today, even right nowy,
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Can you come to some agreement with regard to when you
would make these properties accessible to PGW, so that it
could actually enter into the apartments and whatever other

commercial units that also are attached to the meter, so they

can see exactly where the gas usage to the meter is coming

from?
WITNESS CURRY: May | ask for
clarification? Are we speaking of 301 or 305 Walnut Lane?

JUDGE RAINEY: | guess we're actually

talking -- are we actually talking about all of those properties,

Mr. Farinas? What properties are we 'talking about?
| MR. FARINAS: According to my client,
we're talking about all. |
JUDGE RAINEY: We're talking about all

three properties.

Why don't we do this -- actually, Pl swear

you in out of term,; if you'll stand to raise your right hand.
Whereupén.,
JENNIFER RAKSNIS
having been duly sworn, téstiﬁes as follows;
DIRECT TESTIMONY

JUDGE RAINEY: By whom are you
employed? -

WITNESS RAKSNIS: Philadelphia Gas
Works. |

JUDGE RAINEY: And what is your
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business title?
" WITNESS RAKSNIS: | am a customer
reviéw unit officer.

JUDGE RAINEY: And what's your
business address?

WITNESS RAKSNIS: 1800 North Ninth
Street, Philadelphia, PA 19122,

Your Honor, in gaining accéss to the
properties where tenants reside, we will be able to -~ will be
part of the original nature of the dispute, from my
understanding is that the tenants were notified. Not gaining
access and the completing a trace we will be able to by
August so she can goto the correct rate.

And also to make sure that fdr the future
it verifies tenants occupy the property, because there will be
postings in common areas, So tenants can avoid that in the
future. So there’s many issues that access, the correct
access will help resolve for the future. -

JUDGE RAINEY: And PGW has never
done that before? PGW has never been in }these apartments
to ascertain exactly the usage -- where the usage was
coming from on the meters in these properties?

WITNESS RAKSNIS: We have not
gotten comb[ete access to all the units.

WITNESS CURRY; 1 disagree.
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JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. But my question

still remains with regard to whether or not you would aliow at

this point access to the apartments so that PGW technician

can ascertain where the usage is coming from on the various
meters?

WITNESS CURRY: Your Honor, | will
allow access to the meters. | cannot however say when. |
would have to go by notifying then tenants and seeing if they
will allow someone to be in their apartment. So, | can't give
you a date at this time. |

MR. FARINAS. Your Honor, | believe this

is sort of confusing. If | can say, | believe as the tariff, we are

supposed to be admitted to be allowed access around that to

-the properties. We want to be courteous and schedule this

with you.
So communication with your tenants, that
we don’t know who everyone is yet anyway, what's the —
WITNESS CURRY: Well, I'm agreement.
And that's what I'm saying. I'm saying that | need to «contéct,'
the tenants and ask them when someone can cqmé into their

unit. I'm in total agreement. And | can't just give anybody

‘access to the people’s unit.
JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Well, how much

~ time WOuid you need in order to do that?

WITNESS CURRY: A -
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JUDGE RAINEY: | want a date certain by

which PGW, by this particular date PGW will have had access

1o all three of the properties and have been able to enter into

each of the units.
: - WITNESS CURRY: Thén let's say by
end of the September of '07.
JUDGE RAINEY: It will take you all of
that time to notify the tenants and to get their cooperation or
agreements or ~ |

WITNESS CURRY: Maybe before that

time, but I'm giving myself time - actually, | would do one

building at a time, because | don’t have the time -- the !ést
investigaﬁori, I devoted about four, five hours.

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. The only
problem is these bills are just going to continue to accumulate.
| don't know that does you any service. Ms. Curry, it seems

that as soon as PGW can get into units and can ascertain

- more definitively whether or not you are being billed correctly

and the amounts —
WITNESS CURRY: What's PGW's
position?

‘MR. FARINAS: Well, Your Honor, as

- soon possible. We know she might need some preparation

time. The end of September is fine. We have experienced

some, what | perceive as dilatory circumstances. I'm not
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69
citing blame. There are things that delayed the last one that
through better communication with the Complainant would
have resulted in all of them. So | - although I believe, it

should be preparatory time, but not the end of September. 1'll

| go end of July, and that's a full eight weeks from riow,

JUDGE RAINEY: How about that Ms.
Curry, the end of July? |
- W!TNESS CURRY: Your Honor, at that
time t will be at my family reunion, out of town.
- JUDGE RAINEY: {don'twantto - |

don't want to belabor this and | certainly don’t want to waist

‘administrative time with regard to this particular matter.

WITNESS CURRY: Can you say by the
middle of July? |

MR. FARINAS: I will on vacatién, I will
see it is all completed befofe | leave.

JUDGE RAINEY: So in the middle of
July, then we're talking about July 1817 |

WITNESS CURRY: Fine, Your Honor. -

JUDGE RAINEY: And that would be
entry into all of the units, each of the three buildings.

WITNESS CURRY: Correct

JUDGE RAINEY: Okay. Whatwe'lldois
we will schedule we will have a”fur‘(‘her continuance scheduled

in this case for sometime after July 18" and it will be expected
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then, after at that time that we wi!i -- and | ask you this Mr.
‘Farinas, who asked for you to send out an advance in writing
the reéu!ts of those examinations, investigations to each of the
buildings.

That will be a letter to Ms. Curry, copy me.
on those. Copy me on the letter. And if the parties are able to
then, after that, to work out an agreement, that would be fine.
Let me know. Otherwise, we wm go forth and with a furtherk
hearing. You'll be notified in writing as to when the further
hearing is i

; And we will not then anticipate any further
delays with regard to the resolution of this nﬁatter‘ The parties
are given every opportunity to come up with the most accuratej ‘
numbers with regard to what's owed and what's not owed.
And also every opportunity to reach some type of agreement,
if the parties are so willing tq do that. |

| We have a number of exhibits here. |
don't know that we need to take them up today. We will hold
on to them in the event that we do need to see them at a |
furlher hearing. I'm aéain anticipating and expecting the
cooperation of both parties with regard to the matter.

Is there anything else that we need to

- take up heke today; Mr. Farinas?

MR. FARINAS: | have nothing further.
JUDGE RAINEY: Ms. Curry?
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WITNESS CURRY’: | have nothing
further, Your Honor. |
JUDGE RAINEY: And all are patties are
then - all parties can understand what it is that they are to do
at this particular juncture? Curry?
V\]lTNESS CURRY: Yes, Your Honor.
JUDGE RAINEY: Mr. Farinas?
MR. FARINAS: Yes, Youf Honor,
JUDGE RAINEY: All right. We will then

stand in adjournment of the hearing here today.

(Whereupon, at 12:00 p.m., the hearing
was adjourned to be reconvened at a time and place to be

designated by the ' Judge. )

[ | LA T

Py TEnT 6

97:1 Hd 61 1Ar L0




10

11
12

v
GERTIEICATE
I hereby certify, as the stenographer reporter, that the
foregoing proceedings were taken stenographically by me,
and thereafter reduced to typewriting by me or under my
direction; and that this transcript is a true and accurate record
to the best of my ability.
COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY, INC.
Diane Hawkins
¥p)
]
(%
:—3;
b
i
-
;:":‘g
‘j‘j
<

;) Hd 61 0F 1002

9¢

"



2

PGW Extibit-___ A . g&w}
B . g " ) R : F , «-’“3.? ; ‘
Phllﬂﬂ&lﬁhla Gas Wﬁﬂls ; T o 800 West Montgormery Avenue, F‘h‘iylade‘lphia. PA 18122
‘F’ »O\G\G\““\S g S , DO(\ UMENT | t:;;eftget;,af;;;‘n:::, Seriior Attorney
' S N ‘ ’ Direst Dial 215-684-698
%’f*’% ‘Qﬁ : P37 i o LN P 315 ess67ae
1CA F OLDER E-mail sauteto. farinas@pgworks.com
Dl RS | = T

3

FEad

February 14,2007 i -

Ms. J’aneﬂe Lee ~ Cupm v - g ‘ R & .
PO Box 12364 D@@KETE@ R
. -0

39

]
k.

Philadelphia, PA 191 JUL 20 2007 | A
RE: Janetie Lee Curry v. PGW. Docket No. F— 01994525 *if _
Dear Ms. Curry: | oo

Pursuant to our setilement conference held February 6, 2007, with Anne Marie
Cromley, Customer Review Officer — PGW, this letter confirms the partial settlement of
several issues in the above captioned matter. '

This matter involves the Complainant's gas service to threé.diﬂerem service
addresses. The Complainant is the owner of all three of the service addresses. PGW
and the Complainant acknowledge and agree to the following:

1 This matter involves the PGW accounts of the following addresses that are
owned by the Complainant: ; ’ ~ ‘ ;
[a] 5908 Old York Road, Philadelphia, PA (5908 Service Address)
[b] 301 Walnut Lane, Philadelphia, PA (Walnut Lane Service Address)
[c] 5906 Old York Road, Philadelphia, PA (5806 Service Address)

2. You have agreed to provide to PGW access to all three Service Addresses so
that PGW can ascertain the number of apartment units as well as the
configuration of gas usage.

in accordance with our original discussion, PGW was at the 5806 Service
Address to conduct its investigation on February 9, 2007, as agreed.
Unfortunately, you were not available to provide access to the Service Address
as you were preparing to travel out of town. We have agreed to reschedule
the investigation when you retumn to Philadelphia. o

3. As to the 5908 Service Address, the outstanding balance as of February 6, 2007
is $4,521. You have entered into a payment arrangement on this account
consisting of the payment of the current bill plus $251 per month until paid in full
(18 months). ‘ , ,

4, Asto Walnut Lane Service Address, the outstanding balance, as of 'February 6,
2007 was $553.29. You have disputed $292.45 of that amount, as it had been




Ms. Janette Lee - Cutry

Janette Lee Curry v. PGW, Docket No. F ~ 01994525
February 14, 2007
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transferred from the account for the 5908 Service Address. PGW has transferred
the amount of $292.45 back to the account for the 5808 Service Address and will
investigate the billing of that amount and the reason for the transfer. PGW will
credit the account for the Walnut Lane Service Address an additional $100. You
have agreed to pay the remaining balance on that account in the amount of
$157.85 wnthm the next 30 days.

5. Asto the 5906 Service Address, PGW must complete its inspection of that
Service Address and review the meter reading and billing records in order to
confirm the accuracy of the account balance. Once PGW has confirmed the
accurate account balance for the 5906 Service Address, PGW will inform you

~and provide an explanation of the balance. You have expressly reserved your
right to dispute the resulting account balance of the 5306 Service Address.

if additional information is needed about this matter, piease contact me at my
direct-dial number above. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Laureto Farinas

¢c.  Administrative Law Judge Charles €. Rainey, Jr. (via FAX and Ovemnight Delivery)'
Linda Pereira (PGW Mail)
Anne Marie Cromley (PGW Mail)

poy & b &
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04/0972002 00 Check i$17812) 59 14 $9.14)
0471312002 128 427 476 D5/07i2002 $130.80 $13994 $139.94]
tal14i2002 0.00 $1.74 514188 $144.68]
{GHN2002 54 1.86 157 26/07:2002 366 51 $208.19 $208.19
0671312002 000 42 58 321077 321077
061132002 44 1.38 82 07:09:2002 257 82 3258 50 $268 591
|06/26/2002 0,00 ‘Chetk {35000} $218 59 2248 59
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HESH 0.00 $921.32 $22132
071372002  BILL 8575 30 29 0.97 $265.46 $265.46
DRID7I2002 . PAY ‘ 0.00 {$65.45) $200.00 220000
0B/4312002  LPC o000 3250 $202.50 £202 50,
{oBri3/2002  BILL 6600 29 25 085 0 091062002 33983 324233 242.33
09/09/2002  PAY S 000 Chec {$20000) $42 33 $42.33
{09M1272002 - LPC ; 0.00 $052 $47 85 34285
09/42/2002  BiLL 8630 a2 30 0.94 3 10/0712002 34551 $88.46 $88 46
w2002 - P 0.00 $1.09 $89 55 $89.55
Sl1ontr002 BILL 6656 29 26 080 8 1170812002 $4209 $131,64 $131.64
onsrzo02  PAY 000 Check {388.46) $43.18 $43 18
111132002 LPC c.o0 $053 $4371 $43.71
1171372002~ BILL 8745 30 89 297 422 1210912002 $11298 $156.70 $156.70
{12n13/2002 LPC 0.00 $1.95 $158.65 $158 65
112/13/2002  BLL 6984 33 139 421 777 0171012003 $166.10 $324.75 $324.75
01/15/2003 ©  LPC 0.00 $483 $329.58 532958
{01715/2003  BILL 7046 31 162 593 836 0271072003 $21190 354148 3541 48
01/27/2003  PAY ; 0.00 Check $150 00} $391.44 $391.48
0211312003 LPC £00 , $587 $397.35 $397.35
{o2ria/2003 - BILL 7267 31 221 713 1168 0371142003 $26394 $661.29 $661.20
02413£2003  PAY 600 Check ($100.50) $561.29 $56129
0311572003 LPC 0.00 $8.41 $569.70 $569.70
103/15/2003  BILL 7458 30 181 637 1008 0470872003 $22923 $795.93 $798.93
oans/2003  LPC 000 ; $11.85 $810.78 3810.78
D4M52003  BILL 7549 29 91 3.44 454 05/09/2003 $131.79 3942 56 $842.56
lod;a/2003 PAY oo Check {$200.00) 3742 56 $742 56
05207/2003.  PAY 0.00 Cheek {$200:90) . %542 56 542 56
05/15/2003. LPC £.00 , $8.13 $550.69 355080
{o5/15/2003 - BILL 7609 32 &0 1,88 719 V602003 206.77 £647.46 3847 46}
DBA32003 T LPS o000 $9.58 $657.04 3657 04
{osr1312003 . BILL 7645 29 38 1.24 134 070912003 26208 871912 371912
D7B32003 - LPCWVE 0,00 {$62.31) 4656 81 ‘365681
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071072003 ALLOWS R : £.00 ; $38299
{o7415/2003 BILL 7659 Y 30 24 0.80 2 08/07/2003 $46.86 $420.85 $429.85;
08/1372003 ~ BiLL 7687 Y 29 18 o082 0 , 09/08/2003 $3835 §4£8.20 $468,20
09105/2003 © ~ PAY 000 Check , {$96.86) $371.34 $371.34
09/058/2003 . PAY. . o 000 Check C8185.21) $186.14 $186.13
09/13/2003  BILL 7708 ¥ a3 19 058 0 10/0772003% - §$39.87 $226.00 $226.00
1071412003~ BILL 7728 Y 79 22 076 495 1110612003 %4423 $270.23 $270.23
111132003 LPC -0.00 v ; $4.05 $774.28 $274.28
1171372003 BILL 7767 Y 28 39 1.34 220 1210972003 87203 334631 $346 31
11112812003 PAY 0.00 , Check {$184.10) $162.21 316221
1211312003 LPC 000 ; $243 . $184.64 $164.64
112/13/2003 BILL 7875 ¥ 33 108 327 724 01/09/2004 $164.77 $329.41 $329.41]
12/18/2003 PAY ©.00 Check {$346.31) ($16.90) {$1890;
10141512004 BILL 8109 Y 33 234 7.09 943 02102004 $343.17 $326.27 $326.27
10211312004 LPC 0.00 ; $4:89 $331.16 $33118
02013/2004 - BILL 8230 Y <29 121 417 1118 , 031072004 $174.73 $H05.849 $505.89
0212742004 PAY 000 Check {$505.89) 30.00 $0.00
0371612004 BILL 8306 Y 30 76 2:53 709 04/08/2004 $122 68 $122.68 $122.68
D3/19/2004°  CANP poo ; £505.89 3628.57 $628.57
1031192004 NSFPAY 0.00 ; 3000 $628.57 $628.57
103119/2004  NSFCHA 000 32000 $648.57 $648 57
{04/15/2004  LPC 0.00 $9.35 $657.92 $657 92
{047152004  BILL 8361 b'¢ 32 55 172 538 0511022004 38997 $747.89 $747 89
05/12/2004  PAY 0.00 Check {$360 003 $447.89 $447.89
05/14/2004  LPC 0.00 8674 $454.60 $454 60
D5/14/2004  BRL 8382 Y 29 21 0.72 155 06/09/20D4 . %4304 $497.64 $497 63,
108115/2004  LPC 0.00 $7.36 £50500 350500
{osr1512004 - BILL 8400 ¥ 30 18 0.60 12 07/09/2004 33891 854391 $54394
07552004 LPC , 0.00 $704  © 555185 355185
0771512004  BILL 8417 ¥ o 32 17 0.53 3 G8/09/2004 $38.24 $550.00 $55008
108706/2004 . PAY : ; ¢ Credit Card {$500 00} $50.09 $9009
03713/2004  LPC , ) 080 e $1.85 59144 89144
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iaf|Days; mmmﬁ% Die|Date] Amot “ |
“ cmxwwai 0.48 09/08/2004 mw. a $125.20 ﬁwm.wcw
N8/15/2004 000 $1.85 $127.05 $121.05
0971512004 0.48 0 10/08/2004 $35.33 $162.38 $162.38
1071412004 000 $2.38 $164.76 $164.76
1011412004 = BILL - 8463 Y 31 17 053 58 11/0872004 $38 49 $203.25 $203.25
117132004  LPC 000 L $2.98 $206.21 $206.21
11/13/2004 ©  BILL 8501 Y 29 38 1y 349 12/08/2004 $69 50 $275.71 $275.71
1211312004 ~ LPC 000 $4.00 $279.71 $279.74
11271372004 BILL 8573 Y a0 72 240 566 017072005 $127.64 $407.35 $407.35
01/1312005  LPC . , 0.00 $592 $413.27 $413.27
0174312005 BiLL 8688 Y 33 115 - 3.48 894 02/08/2005 $210.31 $623,58 3622358
02/1172005  LPC : : , 0.00 . $9.07 $632.65 $632.65
021112005 . BILL 8823 Y 29 135 466 1014 03/09/2005 $236 92 $869 57 $869 57,
03/14/2005 ~ LPC . 0.00 $12.63 $8682.20 $862 20
03/14/2005 - BILL 8961 Y 29 138 4.76 B76 0410712005 $230.76 $1,11296 41,1296
03/18/2005  PAY , 0.00 Check {$200.00) $912.96 $912 96|
10411372008 ~ LPC 000 31369 $926.65 $926.65
0471312005  BRL 9064 Y 32 103 422 586 05/06/2005 $166.05 $1,692.70 $1,002.70
05/11/2005 = PAY 000 Check 1$200.00) 3892.70 $892.70
05/12/2005 - LPC : 0.00 $13.39 $906.09 $606.09
05/12/2005  BILL 9104 Y 29 40 138 271 06/07/2005 $71.40 $977 49 $977.49
{06113/2005  LPC .00 '$14.46 $991 95 $991,95)
|osA3r2008 ~ BILL 9130 Y 30 26 .87 86 071072005 $51.63 $1,043.58 $1,043.58]
losH4i2005 ~ CANB 000 {351.63) $99195 $991.95]
106114/2005  BILL 9130 Y an 26 087 86 07/08i2005 55163 $1,043.58 51,04358
0B/30/2005  PAY oo Check {$150.00) $803 58 $893 .58
fo711312005 LPC 000 31340 $906 98 $906.98]
107/13/2008  BILL 9146 4 32 16 050 q 08/05/2005 53864 $945.62 $945.62
lo72012005 - PAY 0.00 Check {$199.00} $746 82 $746.62
08/12/2005 ~ PAY 000 Check 1$20000) $546 62 54662}
{08/1212005  LPC 000 3818 $554 81 $554 81
10871272005 - BILL 9147 R 17 1 0.08 0 097072005 - $14.48 £589 27 $568.27
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Dat| il | {Reading {|iCode,| | #.0f Days CCFK Usagej dys L moU; il il Balane alance

09/14/2005 :uo ; 0.00 384 377 $577.68
101312005 LPC ; 0.00 , , 3829 - $585.97 $585.97
10/28/2005  BPTOCG R 17 6! - $128.23 $708.20 $709.20{
107282005 . PAY : onn Check {$709.20} 30.00 $0.00
0370272007 . LPCWVE ; 000 1$92.46) (392.456) {$92.46)
03/02/2007  XFER .00 : 39245 $0.00 8000
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mumn.mo m@gnm >m6mama Statement oq Account SA- auummmmq 14
, e FromiDate MFiTo Data ]

e ety

&m\moow T k42007
ﬁnnozi z:Sama

Bt Ot 40 R Y

3113668289

Custome
JANETTE Ocmm<

wﬁs m%smu ik

PSR

5306 OLD YORK RD PHIL, PA 191411805

[ililiimeterl iR ate
1754198 GS

mﬂﬂmgmzq ;
;H“mrw%. T m :.,bm.»mwu

‘ HiIEl VI Read a ays|CCH Usagel! ‘Balance

Q |o311sr2007 “BILL : 448 1318 UANDR007  $829.12 " $829.12 $629.12
P |04/16/2007 Bl 6387 243 8.10 05(06/2007 $460.52  $1,289584  $1,289.64
051512007 BitL €514 127 4.10 06/08/2007 (§250.24 $1,539.88 $1,539.88

PGW Exhibit -

m——

Pags 1of1



mﬁmo_:o Service >a8¢3m2 mnmaami of >nrc:=. SA- mu,‘.mwmmaﬁ

i ,Szmﬂm ocmm<
‘ mmgnm ‘addresgl
5906 OLD YORK RD PHIL, w> 19141 ag ) z:zﬁ T
STATEMENT
ﬁm.ﬂ__mmnzo;, ot
il | Halance
1121142005 PUIHIA0G ?3 18 566318 $663.18
. 01713/2006 $9.94 3673142 $673.42
p1/1312008 B34 HRONL008 81 62 $1,554.74 $1,584 74
0211412008 410 ; $28.17 515770 $1.677 91
10211412006 32 409 12.78 811 ; D06 3004 18 $2,482.67 $2,482 6/
03/15/2006 VRIS . ©$3E T4 $2519.41  $2519.41
03/15/2006 29 444 1186 731 QA0 H2008 $722.99 $3.242 40 $3,242.40
104711312006 , aen $47.58 $3.28998 $3,289.98
0471312008 29 263 947 409 , 050912006 $555.60 $3,845 58 $3,845.58
05/15/2006 no0 , 35592 $3,901.50 $3,801.50
10511742006 , E 30 72 240 142 {BH 212606 $176.31 407781 $4.077.81
081742006 - INTAFL L EYY) {511.89) $4.065.92 $4.065.92
losn7i2006  DEPAPL 0.00 {$246 00} $3.81092 $3.819.92
0813172006 PAY ; 0.c0 Check {5394 04) $3.425 88 $3:.425 88
0316212007 - LPCWVE 0.00 {$173.35) $3,252 53 $3,252.53
03j02/2007  XFER ‘ ; 000 B ;  {%92.48) 3316007 $3,160.07)

PGW Exhibit - _
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" 3
, 0031 1366 8289 Cuny, Janstts L T E&‘j;
s - : - X Fudl Cathments :
[__Date _ Type __Comment "Peison. |
0B/U3/2004 |COLL IMELITAPTP 31700 o |Cunry. Janetie L ]
07/30/2004 11059 110 DAY NO AMR SHU™ OFF NDTIC~ Cuny, Janelia L ;
0721472008 INAMBI1ST NOAMB 72LETTER Cuty, Janette L ‘
(0372472904 |COLL [Mena cus wil pay balance thi month Cutry, Janelte L
0872772005 |CRU 1Per PLC D ThomasBCSH: 124136, FGW shall (educe customer's |Curty, Jansite L :
maxs4n bill o 0¢.10,2000 to Nov. 8, 2000; the customer shatl
tecsive a 20% reduction in her make-up billin the emount of
$273.82 .Customer 1s responsible for pavinent of the outstandng
balarce of $445 30, which sccrued m her name at 5306 Dld Yoik
Road Philadslptis, PA. Customer shall pay the cutstanding balance |
ot $445 30 in mstallmerts of $56.00 per month for 8 sonths & $45.30
ifor 1 manth towatd the
[ H
Q872772003 1CRY 1. .auears, plus the cuent bils by sach month's due date beghm@f"twry,.feneimrﬁ
: ‘ tinwulp 2003 ;
|PEW shall nol assess fate payment charges on this oulsland:ng
[balancs, 5o long as the customer compliss with the teims and
{eonditons of his decision. Customer shall schedule an agporitment i
with PEW totead her meter and (o install an AMR device .. Case
. - IClosed . . : ; o . ,
0720772003 [BILL (ervered & special showance for $273.82 fiom & meney centact Curty, Janedte L
b sssuad by Dennis M Pollacx in cru dept contact dated 7/3/2003 ' i
{ov/Br2003 CFIU best 1124136 cosed 7/ 7:’2!03 Thotas - uar =50 + CB for 14 month Curty, Janette L
00/02/2003 120LL laft mess , Cumy. Jansite L
0473072002 13ER3 ¢/o lor amt matal Cuny, Janette L
DA730/2007 18ILT " cust call about the bt iCurry. Janatta L
3418/2002 {CRU INFORMAI COMPLAINT FILED W/RUC OR 0471 E/GZ BCS Cuy, Janaite L
iﬂ‘i?&x?ﬂ HOLD EXTENED UNTH. 0441 3/03 OR LUNTIL
- 'DECISION REACHED BY PUC . }
09/06/2001 ISERT -off ot meter disputched iCuny Jansite L !
071872001 |HB3 Ifsd called for exchange Cumry, Janette L
0671872001 |BILL |account num Cury, Jansite L ]
|eAanm I IRERIZ&T Curty, Jareits L . ; |
10/84/2003 1BILL iMishael Holden new 3:d 1l tenanlin gtad o Explained that Ownet {Cuny, Janstte L j
Janstts Cung is =sponsible for paying t this apt house Thers is & %ol
chusch on Tst i and 2nd and 3id floors: % i i
|25 1 >
f Channe::uammex Cnntact; ] [ Launen Fialated Tramactmn...]

DOCUMENT
FOLDER

9%#0{3%
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f .Cnntacts for. Acmun' Curry, Janette L

o e gy oo

[:} Tlamact onsttory

@i

lAccnum_;:l {031 1365 8269 Canty, Janete L :
. : i can @ Full Camments :
! 1 Date:  Tyne ' ___Comment Person |
- IPUL rothing on acct to hold acet ot shows PLC complanl- wiote i
L iwepevsocabbesk a
11011972006 [COLL melts ensmach . {Cuny, Janeke L f
| 11271472005 [BIL. bl enot btennbiled lo dite. . iCumy.Jdenetel :
§ [11/03/2005 |BILL CHNGMETER CONSTANT TO 1.0 {Curty, Janatte L 1
- {11/63/2005 {SERD L CUstoster cal!edrcgardna wih/on serviceman nest door at 5308 for ey, Janate L ]
b ‘ “ur/on wanted 1o know if this one could be tum/or today also !
. sunervisor contected dispatch setviceman #3338 ‘ gw_&. e )
11/03/2005 JSEAD Tum Dn_11/03/2005, 800 -1200 ¢ {Cutiy, Janette L !
11176372005 1SERC {Tun On. 11/10/2005, BUD 1200 9933 , {Cum, Janzite L , J
% 110/28/2005_ISERO{BPTO Cuny. Janete L : \g_{gyza 1K
1 110/268/2005 1SEAGTum On, 11/04/2005, §00 1209TUHN ON BPTO0 1Curmy, Janelte L ]
{ 11072872005 {META{Tum On, 11704/2035, 805 - 1203, 1170472005, B00 - 1200 TURN ft:wy Jansite L !
] . DN BPIO o ) e v
1 110/28/2005 asqm BPTO ' N i!:uzwaneuu
{; 1022472005 [BILL (REPEATED TERMS FOR RESTORATION TG L S umy, Janate L
< MOA42005 1BHL  {INFORMED OWNER OF BOABDING HOUSE WITH TENANTS  {Cuny, Janette &
v SHE NEED BALANCE 635 97+ RECONNECT FEE 123.23+ :
| IDEPDSIT 24600 TORESTORE SERVICETOTALIOOS20
1 10772872005 18MB 1Shut off &t cutb forNon AMH 7-27-2005 1urry, Janelte L
. {07/2772005_1AMB. 10 shiesl to be shut ofl fot Non AME " iCumy, JansteL
v 10771172005 {1050 (18 DAY NO AMAR SHUT [']FF NOTICE -~ Cutry, Jastts
v 108/28/2005 }QSO 10 DAY N3 AMR ‘-‘:HUT GFFNDTICE . - 1y, Janetle L
;L 0421972005 METR cusloner has 3 tneter pxchange on4:20:05 { ok'k per d& 1350 Cury, Janele L
L meter b e b
03/21/2085 aER?amgteneadel hete an pucwsu cgllelt ams mtrce -~ {Luouy, Jansttel |
2/67/72005 (COLL tuedveosca iCumy Janetel 1 1
« {01/27/2005 1COLL metta lelt m meisage + rumbet $Cutry, Janettel 2
4272812004 {CELL {COR s the landiord, Needs FULL BUL ¢ Noars., Menta cali. . [Cumy Janettel }
121072008 1CCLL IMELTAPTP. o o {Cuny. JanatieL
o 1170372004 HCOLL IMELITA ‘Cutry, Janstte L
09728/2004 '|MIRDimeler reader hers on pue vist ¢5) property occuped Cuny, Jansite L
§9/1772004 {CCLL IMILITACALLCORHUNGUP ' “Cuny, Janstte L
9791 72004 {NA7Z IND AMA 72 HR NOTICE . . iCuny, JanetteL
09/01/2004 |5EA31exchangs for 3/03/04 ; N  1Cuy, Janstte L ,
{086/2004 (COLL IMeltaPTP , {Ciay, Jarstta L o
£ - T e
[ Bhene Customer Lontact.. | | Launch Pelated ~ rancacton... | '
1

pcngZchf
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PPN,

| (oewi] o3 ime2s  Cuwdenetol O Tenzacton ity (4|
. - i i . S fZ] Ful Curments ; ; 4
Pl Dae Typs — Comment , , Person , ;“ 4
S O3AGAA07 1BILL o I:afl CUH & lhe !mic witit1s sonedule tor 3/23/7 Luny Jerelte L ; )
103718/2007 1BILL :Petfield visit on 02/08/2007 1 call COR & the COR can.,e: the oider i Curey, Janette |, 1 .
i H03/02/2007 [CRU «l waitked on this account today This s part of Formal docket fCuxry Janetiel
: 1F01954525. | waived Ipe for $265.81 Bifling fom 10/31/08 1
dispute: | Imd nothwsg wiong with bill Ms Cutips supposed to get
Ibatk 1o me and when she doas we will dscuss agisement fe- this f
o il Took Ioe ndicator off unti resolved i N
0272572007 1CRY IPGW was scheduled to visit the propenty or. 2/9/07 Ms Cutty calied Cunty, JaneteL

- -

s
v~

iy e v
LAy e 5

. et A ot

o e Anss 3

s 2 S

P

| Cranee Customer ﬁﬂnteécw ] [ Launsh Reated T ;antasu'on,;]

.Contacts for Account Curry.

and cancelied. She is supposed 1o call back and resenedule I

. b, vustomer salls contact CRU. 6816 - . ! A :.j |
10272172007 IMISC Imisc. tax sudit _guit ok , {Cuag.densliel RS
G2/087:007_|SERU 'please col shaad 2153411243 o gam sccess iCury, Janetts L !

10240672007

SERQ B3 Pad Tum On. 02/03/2:)97 1200 - 1500 okay pe: & oMy Curmy, Jenette L

02062007

CRU Attended aheaiing with Laureta. Jusge Ramey presided. Ms Cury - {Cunry, Janelie L
s present PGW has agreed to turn on ths service pending ]
nnvcs!sgamn M3 Cunyis coming into the oflice This &£ ok fortunoa
iper CAY. Futthe: investigation is pending OK FOR T/0 NO MDNE’:‘
iDOWN THANK YGU

s et st

1172412006

PHU [Sent answer to Legal for meaiDocAekFAmSMSZ’S o ?CJivy.Jene\te L

1170872006

it ICuxioner fled founal complant £-01 4994525 assigned to CRU o!iicex;&nry,dcr\d&e L
erresponse nack ta L pgal

P T o

16/26/200% |C0.1 JAGAIN BUACKWELL TENANT 1N NORTH PHILA FOB SERVICE . {Cany. Janelte |

——

Wil BETUBNVATHHER METER #

JOAB00E

CO:L ‘GAVE ACS BAGED ON CRUNGTE $11.78627 ALLNOTED  |[Cuny Janelte L

AMOUNT 363020 DEP $123.23T/0 SHE ONLY WANTS THIS %
GAS ON

e e

TO/GA /2006

TR BLS 71934575 decwion tec'd from PUL M Hrivnas 1074706 Yo (Cuny, Janetts L
‘have service testoted at $808 Did Yok Fid, Ms Cuity i resporshie | :
‘oe the balantces owed 8t sccourks B 0092 5513 $3876 58, 25 aess i
10233730.58 and 31 1366 g269 $3425.88 ,

08731 /2005

CO.L Babas Brarson | noth philyy dismet } callte na lemms - nesds ful + 'Cu!ry Janelte L
dep erd tee

05/16/2006

alo dcust ¢ has beert. she states that this acet is under compiaint wm»

1

. !

SERV  owner of propetly (eon) called to verdy that service has been shut ot ‘Cuny, Janste . / |
K]

iF’UE sbthirg by aset to hold acel of shows PUC ~omplant- wiote *

£l

- tup superviser call back

PR ik Y
PGW Exhibit - ;§ ‘



s e i ¢

L i e ~iasan B T CITa

i HContacts for. Account. Curry,

:Innette L.

§ ccount..| 0031 1356 8269 Cury, Janete L

L] Trmsack;on History

’ E Full Commants

! 3 ale

7&’}58

chmmenr

‘Peison

G:x/i 772007
372612007

CRJ

%PUC Fom‘ai ﬁockel 101584525 tind on 11/3/2006 123{] UOAM

BiL. " Per Freld vist 0/23/07 for mates H1754198 meler fead 5240 gas {Curry, Tonetie L

‘applances ale {HHE 200,428 BTU & AWH 30.000BTU- 40 galion

BWH Jiask Mirs. Cunty could reheck tne 2F1 & 3F. At she said ne
ibecause shie never mads arangement with thetenant tor 2F1 & EFI
iApk sis td thete weid gas range in 2FL & 3FL Apt

[ (EeTaT

BILL

‘0323007 t call Mrs Curry at BAM & nst: her that 1 will be at premise Cuny, Jenstel.

-inabout 20 to 30 mirute & she said OF Asived ot premise ot 822

AW ik for Mig. Cunrp fron 8:22 AM w0 S 20 AM at about §:45 AM

the lenark for SS08 0id York Rd said Mrs. Cuny was there ko waited

‘e tniute & lelt then call Mis Surp b she said that she was dose by!

ila wil be 1ght thete & then Mrs Currie c8) fhe back about S11C
jmarte Jater & said she was having car problem & {or ma lo watt

3
H

i

¥
i

{E37262007

CRU 1An appomtmedrt was set up for & field wsitfor 372307 Thes vist s {0y, Janella L

the prapstty lsted 85 tenantAandiord DRU did do the visit and s

- jtepart will be nod in syslem

percout ordse The visit was to venly the appbances and also to ge::

¥

{hgn

Ms Cuny called me in the meering ard | told Fier & tep wil call her to
sel up lisld visit. Thes has been done | also told ber to call me beck |
s we can distusy the bills for alt 3 o her piopetties. She wil call me
thack on /203707

{;uxty, Janetta l,

0371872007

BiLL

11 Ca1 COR & the fisld visit i schedule for 5307

) erv "Jnn‘c!i’é L

03718/2007

iBILL

Pet field vistt on 02/08/2037 1call COR & the COR cants! the nider

iy, Janelte L.

4 {03/02/2007

CRU

I worked on this acuount today This is part of Forma! docket

1F-01994525. Ewaived lpe tor $265 81 Billing rom 16731705 in

dispue | imd natiung wiong with bit Mz, Cary s supposed o get

thil Took Ipe mégaler off untlresoived

back lo me and whan she dows we wil disouzse agreement for this

Cuny, Jenelte L

jand cancalisd Ghie is supposed to cal hack and teschedsle 1l
Joustormet cals sortect CRU. 8816

U?;’ZZ’:ZL}G? CRU 1PGW way scheduled to vist the properly on .JS)J? Mg Cuiy ceied Eu:ty Jenstte L ‘

%

:

¥
i :
H HZIEEGQ? MISC coise . tay sudt, gett ok

52/08/2007 “SERG please call ahoad 215 3411243 10 pomn access

Cury, Janste L

Curry. Janette L

ot St 2N

{02706/2087 16ER0 1B Pad ~uin On, 02/66/2007, 12001500 ohay pe! & cramiey

iCanry, Janette L

10220672007 §

CRU TAlicnded a heatmg witn Laurteto Judge Rerey presded, Ms Curty

fwax present PGW has agreed to turh ofy this service pendng

Cunry. Janette L

i i B b AT

R T3 2

N ﬁmnﬂe!.uzwm C:miact l lmunﬁhﬁe!man”fransachon I

O s L)

Proge
PGW Exhibit ~ __ 5 ;
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! FOFE SIS ¥
iy
Speclfic Service Agreement Statement of Account SA- 5874333973 Nmmw Ju
. 1
[CastomeriNama 17| : ‘
JANETTE CURRY :
SECKL N o
wg m5>_.ZC4 _,z Apt mm n:: PA @mzﬁoww
wqbq,m3m24 ‘
Transactios
. lorsama00 L350 .
: 0712672000 CANB {$317.85) ,
0712612000 BSEGCN 4$0.00 $0.00 )
0712612000 - BILL 57 - R 33802 08H8/2000 $115.94 $115.94 $115.94
0871772000 LpPC $1.44 $117.38 $117.38
108117120006 m:.r S 57 R 298 0971372000 $8.00 $125.38 $125.38
0911972000 LPC $1.54 $126.92 $126.92
10971872000 BILL 57 R ES] 10113/2000 28.00 $134.92 $134.92
1041872000 LEC 3164 $136.56 $136.96
1011842000 BILL 38 R 134 1411412030 $9.54 $146.10 $146.10
11/07/2000  PAY Check (312 00} $134 10 $134 10
. 3111772000 LPC $167 $13577 8135 77/
1311722000 BitL o1 R ags 124132000 $9.54 $145.31 $14531
112/19/2000 LPC $1.79 $147.10 2147 40
11271872000 BiLL 719 R BI6 0141712001 $16.34 $163 44 $163.44
1272712000 PAY : Check {$11.57) $151.87 $151.87
10142072001 LPC 21.88 $153.76 3153.76¢
) (0172012001 BILL 108 R 1308 02113;2001 $51.04 $204 BO $204.80
... 10142372001 PAY Check {314 39} $190 .44 319041
10271672001 LPC $2.38 muww.ww $192.79
{02/16:2001 BiLL 142 R 873 031142001 $51.55 324434 $244.34
0272822001 PAY Check - {$28.13) $216.21 wmum.mu_
B
= o
Lo
w S
PGW Exhibit~__ ¥ ~
F-019945a5 - Q s
(o-14-07 LA Q
ladal phia B . ‘
jz ¥ Page 1of7
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31 HiRL .:

“ ﬂm:mmn

.: A _:_

Due Dale Amo

Actual

fffidis

i zm CCF/Day )t Date AmoUNE Balance
1 cm.aﬁnoa m,oo {$28.13} w“mmbm
0312112001 6.00 $2.35 $190.43 $190.43
03112001 32 51 159 975 D4416/2001 $78.51 $268.94 $268.94
04/19/2001 0.00 Check ($25.67) $243.27 $243.27
{04/2012001 000 $3.04 $246.31 $246.31
10472012001 30 20 0.67 627 05152001 $38.28 $264.59 $284.59
10571872001 .00 $35) £288.10 - $288.10
05719/2001 29 39 - 1.4 167 061312001 %6356 $351 66 $351.66
10513012001 008 Check ($23.41) $328 25 $328.25
0642312001 0.00 $4.92 $333.17 $333.17
0612172001 0.00 ($63.56) $269.61 $2606°|
0612112001 0.00 $0.00 $269.61 $269.61;
06/21/2001 62 1 0.02 123 0711712001 $24 65 $294.26 $204 26
06/25/2001 000 Check ($529) $288.97 $288.97]
07/21712001 : 0.00 $3.61 $292.58 $292 58
07/2412001  BiUl 214 30 0 0.00 0 0871412001 $11.66 $304.24 $304.24
|os/gsi2001  PAY 0.00 Check (31814 $286.,10 $286.10
08/21/2001 LPC 0.00 . $3.57 $289.67 $289.67
08/21/2001  BILL 214 29 0 0.00 0 £:971412001 $11.66 $30133 $301.33
0972072001  LPC 0.00 $3.72 £305.05 $305.05
0072072001 BILL 214 32 0 000 11 1071162001 511.56 $316.71 $316.71)
{10i20/2001  LPC 000 34 64 $321.35 $321.35
11012072001 BILL 216 30 2 0.07 123 1111472001 $14.21 $335.56 $335.56
{10/25/2001  PAY 000 Check {31203 $323.53 $323.53
11/20/2001  LPC 000 $4.85 $328.38 $328.38
1112012001 BILL 219 29 3 010 289 12/14i2001 $15 38 $343.76 $343.76
12/10/2001  PAY 8.00 Chegk {31213) $331.83 $331 63
11201972008 . LPC 0.00 3497 $336.50 $336 60!
t12/102001  BILL 225 31 6 013 484 0141612002 $18 36 $354.96 $354.95
11202712001 PAY v .03 Check {51222 $342 74 3342.74
lswonop2 - WP 009 2514 $347 88 $347.88
01192002 BILL 234 31 9 029 1912 02132002 $21.04 $368.92 $368.92

Page2oil?




[ L R

PP IINIES

i 2&@% el
.ms ICCR/Days) DD aan
cmo:é%. 0.00 (337.27) $331.65 $331.65
0212012002 0.00 $4.97 . $336.62 $336.62
02/20/2002 248 R 29 14 048 814 03/15/2002 $26.06 $362 68 $362.68
0310472002 : 000 Check , $25.13) $337.55 $337.55
D3120/2002 0.00 : 3506 $342.61 $342.61]
03/20/2002 263 R 3 15 048 737 04/15/2002 $25.83 $368.44 $368.44
0410912002 0.00 Chieck ($368.44) $000 $0.00
todr19/2002 269 R 30 6 0.20 495 051412002 $17.26 317.26 $17.26
D5/1B/2002. .00 : $0.21 $17 47 $17.47
0511812002 270 R 29 1 0.03 189 06/12/2002 $12.93 $30.40 $30.40}
06/20/2002 o000 $0.37 $30.77 33077}
0612012002 270 R 33 0 0.00 88 07/1612002 $12.00 $42.77 $42.77
0711912002 0.00 $0.52 $43 29 $43.29
07/19/2002 270 R 29 0 .00 & 08713/2002 $12.00 $55 29 $55 29
081712002 o.00 20.67 $55 98 £55 wm,
08/17/2002 270 R 29 0 0.00 0 0971112002 $1200 $67.96 $67 96
10910972002 £.00 Check (37.26) $60.70 $60 70
09/18/2002 0.00 $0.75 $61.45 $61.45
09/18/2002 270 R 32 0 0.00 3 1071112002 $12.00 $73.45 $73.45
1011812002 .00 ‘ $0.90 $74.35 $74.35
1071872002 271 R 30 1 003 60 11/13/2002 $13.05 $87 40 -$87.40
1111972002 0.00 $1.07 $88.47 - 488.47
11119/2002 271 R 30 0 0.00 458 121132002 $12.00 $100.47 $100.47
111972002 0.00 Check ($1291 $87.56 $87.56
19211922002 ogo $1.09 $88.55 $88.65]
12/19/2002 275 R 32 4 0.12 879 01/16/2003 $16.08 $104.73 310473
1212772002 0.00 Check (37.08) $97.68 $97.68
Q14222003 . .00 $1.22 $98 90 $95.90
0142212003 281 R 31 6 0.19 911 0211472003 $18.82 311772 $117.72]
0211372003 000 Check {$25.27) $92.45 392 45
{o2r20/2003 ‘ 0.08 : $1.15 39360 593.60
0212072003 3 R 32 40 125 1231 031772003 $53.71 $147.31 $147 31
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mmﬁm

03/13/2003

03/24/2003  LPC N - $1.58 $128.44 $128 44}
03/21/2003  BILL 350 ‘R 29 784 04/15/2003 $44.40 $172.84 $172.84
0411012003 LPCWVE . {$1.22) $171.62 $171.62
04/10/2003  LPCWVE ($1.07} $170.65 $17085
04/10/2003  LPCWVE {$6.74; $163.81 $163.81
04/10/2003  LPCWVE (30 90; $162.91 $162.91{
04/22/2003  LPC 3203 $164.94 $164 94
04/22/2003  BILL 353 R 29 422 05/15/2003 $15.69 $180.63 $18063
04/24/2003  PAY Check ($32.74) $147.89 $147.89
0512172003 LPC _ $1.84 $149 73 £149.73
05/21/2003  BILL 354 R 32 206 06/16/2003 $1325 $162.98 $162.98
06/19/2003  LPG ; $201 $164.99 $164.99,
{06/19/2003  BILL 364 R 29 77 07/1512003 $12.00 $176.99 $176 89
|07119/2003  LPC $2.16 $179.18 $17915
{0719/2003  BILL 354 R 30 0 0871212003 $12.00 $191.15 $191.15
10811972003  LPC $2.31 $193.46 $193.46
08/19/2003  BILL 354 R 29 0 0971272003 $12.00 $205.46 $205.46
09/05/2008 . PAY , Check - {842 45) $163.01 $163.01
109/09/2003  PAY : Check 1$223.01) {$60.00) {$6000)
£9/19/2003  BILL 354 R 33 0 10/14i2003 $12.00 {348.00) {348 00}
1071872003 BILL 354 R 29 116 111122003 $12.00 {$36.00) ($36.00)
1111192003 BILL 357 R 32 3492 12/15/2003 $16.13 ($19.87) {$1987)
12/19/2003  BILL 381 R 30 715 01/16:2004 343,54 $23.67 $23 67
{01/22/2004  LPC $0.35 $24.02 $24 02
|o1:22/2004 ~ BILL 417 R 34 1082 02/17i2004 358 75 $82.77 $82.77]
02/20/2004  LPC $123 $84.00 $84.00;
0272012004  BILL 454 R 29 1053 0311612004 $58.43 $142.43 $142 43
0272702004 PAY Check ($142.43) $0.00 $000
03i20/2004  BILL 462 R 29 530 0411472004 $22.968 $22.96 $22.96
04/06/2004  PAY Chetk : {322 96) $000 $0.00;
(47212004 BiLL 466 R 32 516 05/14/2004 $17.32 $17.32 $17.32
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IGIRTRI] . m 5T R ;L § w\mm_m@ :—L :_: :::.#.mm;:mw 1:¢
: M.: 61 04V3 ,mmmmmmi CeFIDaYS i
8\8@2 LPC 000 ,
{o5/20/2004  BILL 466 29 0 0.00 92 08/16/2004 $29. E
06/19/2004 - 1PC 0.00 $30.00
106/19/2004  BILL 466 30 0 0.00 15 071412004 , $42.00,
{07/02/2004 . PAY 0.00 Check o ($17.32) $24.88
C7/2112004  LPC 0.00 $0.37 $25.05
07/2412004  BILL 466 32 0 4:00 ) 087132004 $12.00 $37.05
08/05/2004 - PAY g00 - ~ Check {337 05) $0.00
08/19/2004°  BILL 466 29 0 0.00 0 05/1412004 $12.00 $12.00
fogrz1i2004  LPC 0.00 , $0.18 $12.18)
09/2372004  BILL 468 31 0 0.00 0 10114/2004 $12.00 - $24.18]
102012004 LPG 0.00 : $0 36 $24 54
10/20/2004  BILL 467 31 { 0.03 135 11/15/2004 $13.39 %3793
1171912004 LPC 0:00 $0.56 $38.49
14/19/2004  BILL 472 30 5 0.17 443 1211512004 $18.93 $57.42 $57.42
{12117:2004  LPC 0.00 $0.84 $58.26 $58.26)
12/17/2004  BILL 473 29 1 0.03 576 _ $#311312005 $13.57 $71.83 $71.83]
01/12/2005  PAY 0.00 Check (37183) $0.00 $0.00
C1/20/2005  BILL 485 34 12 0.35 957 02/14:2095 $31.36 $31.36 $31.36
0211712005 LPC , 0.00 $0.47 $31.83 $31.83
{oen7ro06s  BILL 517 28 a2 114 925 0311512005 $62.08 $93.31 $03.91]
0311872005 PAY 0.00 , Check {$30 00} $63.91 $63.91
03/18/2005  LPC ¢.00 $0.95 $64 85 $64.86
03/1B2005  BILL 534 29 22 075 835 Q4113/2005 $42.53 $107.39 $107.39
04749/20C5  LPC 0.60 $159 $108.98 $108.98
0411972005 BILL 542 32 3 o0y 489 05/12/2005 $16 23 312521 12521
05/1172005  PAY 0.00 Check , {$125.00) 3021 30 21
QEABI20C5  LPC oo0 $0.00 $0.2% 3G 21,
U5/18/2005 - BHL 542 29 0 0.00 199 0B/13i2005 31200 31224 $12 21
{0B/1782005  LPC .00 , $0.18 “512.30 $12.39
06717/2005  BILL 542 30 9 0.00 71 074432005 81200 $74.39 $2439
06/30/2005  PAY 000 Check {$12.21) $12.18 $12.18
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[FraRaaziian &5,__.% |Actua)
Daiar I shEpill fance, ||l Balance
10771972005 , $0.18 mﬁ.wm $12.36
07119/2005 542 R 32 O 08/11/2005 $12.00 $24.36 $24.36
1071202005 “Check (312.00) $12.36 $12.36
0B/12/2005 Checke ($24 36) {$12.00) (312,00
0874812005 542 R 30 0 0011372005 $12.00 50.00 $0:00
09/20/2005 542 R 33 0 1041372005 $1200 £12.00 $12:00
10/49/2005 , 20.18 812,18 $12.16
10149/2005 542 R 29 49 11114/2005 $12.00 %2418 $24.18
10426/2005 Check {$12.00 $12.18 $12.18
1414012005 $0.18 $12.36 $12.36
1111412005 Check (3049} $11.87 511.87
11171872005 542 R 30 353 1211472005 $1200 $23.87 533487
1272012005 $0.35 $24.22 $24 99
1212042005 546 R 32 915 011612006 $19.43 $43.65 $43.65
01/05/2006 Check (30.49) $43.16 843,16
01/2312008 3064 %43 80 54380
017232006 553 R 32 796 021572006 $26.24 $70.04 $70.04
02/2212006 $104 $71.08 571.08
102122712006 560 R 32 857 0311772006 $25.94 $97.02 $a7.02
10371012008 ; Check ($206) $94.96 $44.96
0312212006 $1,42 $96.38 $96.38
Yoam212005 564 R 28 673 04}/17/2006 $19.69 $116.07 $116.07
04122200 5 317 $117.78 $117.78|
Gaf2212008 564 R 30 340 05/1672008 3120 $129.78 $129.78
05/22/2006 3189 $131.67 $131.67
£5/22/2006 564 R 29 148 08115/2006 $1200 $143 67 $143 67
C6/2112006 ; $2.07 314574 $145.74
1812112006 564 R 32 5 DIH 72006 $12.00 $I57.74 $157 74
1072142006 §295 $759.99 $159.99
07212008 564 R 30 o 08715:2006 $1200 $1711.89 $17199
CBIC72006 Check {33.89) $158.10 $168.10.
108172006 $243 $170.53 470 53




sekedk

:_. _.:‘

Actiia

2] :mwa_ Lefdadtt
Reading:| Cods i m@%ﬁ .Wm,mm“m%m
; omﬁtmoom 564 R m 0.00 cm: &Nocm 2 2. ec $182.53 $182.53
10912012006 ; 000 ; $2.61 $185.14 $185.14
09/20/2008 564 R 32 -0 0.00 7 1071372006 $12.00 $187.94 $197 14
13/19/20086 ] 0.00 $2.79 $199.93 $199.93
11071972006 564 R 29 o .00 130 14713/2006 31200 $211.93 .$211.823
1140972006 goo Check , {$4.56} $207.37 $207.37
1112012006 0.00 $2.97 521034 $210:34
1172012006 564 R 30 0 000 364 1211372006 51200 §222:34 $222.34
12/20/2006 0.00 Check {$4.75; $217.58 $217.58
112/20/2006 000 $3.15 322073 322073
122072006 568 R 32 4 042 644 01/18{2007 31945 $240.18 $240 18,
101118/2007 ; 0.00 Check {34.96} $235.22 323522
10442412007 0.00 $3.45 $238.67 323867
D172412007 8iLL 582 R 35 14 .40 797 0211612007 $38.93 $277.60 $277.60
102/2212007 XFER 0.00 {$292.843 {§15.24) {$16.24)
02/22/2007 - XFER .00 $292.84 $277.60 327760
10272212007 LPCWVE 0.00 {329.3%} $248.29 $248.29}
02/2212007 CANP 0.00 $4.96 $253.25 $253.26
02£22/2007 NSFPAY 0.00 $0.00 $253.25 $25325
0272212007 NSFCHA 0.00 $20.00 $273.28 $273.25
10212242007 BILL 816 R 28 34 1147 1108 0311912007 $69.38 $342.63 $342.63
0310272007, ALLOWS 0.00 {%100.00} £242.63 $24263
Q2212007 BiLL 638 R 28 22 079 751 ) 0471782007 $49.45 $282.12 $292.124
13411942007 PAY Q00 Check {$52.985) $229.16 $229.16
04/23/2007 . BILL 638 R 30 0 000 4886 0511612007 $12.08 $241.18 $241.16
05/2412007  PAY 0.00 Cash (350004 $191.16 $191.16
0502272007 BILL 838 R 3 0 .00 117 06¢15/2007 $12.00 $203 18 $203.15

Page 7 of 7
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93333 zm:g
FiTRaE il
1495459 GS
Wit kel ARG g
.WE ,_,_mmmw ,

; sré‘ai anl %mw 1112312005 $292.84 $202. 84
06005 LPD %439 $297.23 $2097.23
U008 - PAY Check $11.69) $285.54 £285.54
LG LPG $478 $289.82 $289.82
SlOsIUCE PAY Check 31169 $278.13 $278.13

{pinamote LG $4.17 $282.30 $282 30

{Ga2i2006 PG $4.17 $286.47 $286.47
SIN0/0LE - PAY Check $24.18) $262.29 $262.29

feazenute — LPG $393 $266.22 $266.22
GifezIzate 1L $393 $270 15 $270.15
HR2I2008  LPC $393 $274.08 327408
0BI212006 PG $3.93 $278.01 3278101
2172006 LPG $393 $281.94 - $28194
CBIO7I2066  PAY Check {38.11) $273.83 $273.83]
L8006 - LPC $3.93 $277.76 $277.76
£O12012006  LPC $3.93 $281.69 $281 69
1019/2006 LPC $3.93 $285.62 $285.52

111i09:2006 - PAY Cheek {$7.44) 3278 18 $278.18

{112072008 - LPE 3393 $282.11 $282.11
1212012006 = PAY Check {3724} $274.87 27487

Varornos  LPOC : ; 3303 327880 $278 80

{p11isRon7  PAY Check {3704y $an 1B $271.76

PGW Exhibit -
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ALK
! pate A ._:_.wmxf §inig fatfed
4 O:N&MOON $3. mr..u wam mw
., 0272212007 . {$60.24) - $215.45 $215.45
0212212007 ($215.45) $0.00 $0.00
021222007 ) : } $7.04 $7.04 $7.04
loar19r2007 Check 3104 $0.00 $0.00}

PageZof2-




Specific Service >m~mm§mi Statament of bnnc:i mb. 9961312125

Gustofar Nama, | fird.0ate

|JANETTE CURRY __ Bi4/2007

wal_nﬂ.mnaammm”w~_ il “ fhllzlifsA 1::&5 i
9961312125

. 06/08!1999 $22 18 $1,146.79
‘ 0Gi08!1539 58 07/08/1999 $65 18 $1,21197 31,211 97
061151939 Cash ($200.00) $1,041.97 $1,011 97
0711611999 $14.84 $1,028 81 $1.026 81|
07/1611999 6 08!10/1999 $37.12 $1,063 53 $1.06393
0712111999 Check {$200.00} $86393 $863.93|"
081141999 $12.95 $876 88 $876.88
081141099 c 09/08/1989 $27.33 $904 21 $904.21
109/13/1999 $13.36 $917 57 $917.57
081371999 0 -10/06/1999 $30.59 394816 $948.16
09/15/1999 Check {$300.00) $648.16 $648.16
109:2211999 Check {$324.08) $324.08 $324.08
10i113/1999 84 117051999 $44.46 $36854 $368 54
11111999 312 12/07/1999 $90.14 $458 68 $458.68
12110/1999 $5.88 $46556 $465.56
12/10/11999 477 01707/2000 $154.11 $618.67 $619.67
12i30/1999 o Check ($144.15) $475.52 3475.52
01/14:2000 $7.13 348265 $482.65
0111412000 895 02/09/2000 $341.74 $82439 $824.39
‘ 01192000 Check {$200.00) $624.39 $624.39
10211512000 1188 Q31102000 $425.89 $1.05128 $1.051.28
03,03/2000 Check {$200.00} $85128 3851.28

~

m::_: o

I

1

_&

$1.145.79

PGW Exhibit - ﬁ/\ w )
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03/16/2000 m.mm am _ 4102000 %mm 38 3 o: 66 $1.07766
03/29/2000 0.00 v Check | ($539.00) $538.66 $538.66
10411012000 0.00 Check , {$100.00} $438 66 $438.66
104£21/2000 8744 29 172 5.93 467 - 05711612000 3$150.47 $589.13 $5849.13
{08r17/2000 _ 0.00 $8.83 $597.96 3597 96
08/1712000 8982 19 238 2.00 298 097132000 $230.62 $828.58 $828.58
08/30/2000 0.00 , Check - {350.00) $775.58 $776.58
09/19/2000 0.00 $11.67 $790.25 $790.25
Qc_mx@ugo 3017 30 a5 147 6 10/13i2000 $37.44 $827.60 $527.69
, 09/28/2000 . - 0.00  Check (350.00) $777.69 $777.69
1011812000 0.00 : : £11.66 $789.35 $789.35
10/18/2000 9078 32 61 1.91 134 1111472090 $58.89 $848.24 $848.24
1110712000 000 Check (35061 $797.63 $797 63
1171712000 000 $11.96 $809.59 $509.59,
1174712000 9157 29 79 272 308 1211312000 $73.74 $883.33 $883.33
12/1972000 , 0.00 $13.07 $896.40 $896.40
1211812000 9352 30 195 653 876 v 017172001 $192.46 $1.088.86 ~ $1.088.86
1212712000 ; 0.09 Check ($68.43) $1.020.43 $1.020.43
{01/2012001 0.00 $15.30 $1,035.73 $1.035.73
0142012001 9712 33 360 10.91 1308 02/1372001 $417.39 $1,453.12 $1.453.12
10172372001 0.00 Check {385 61) $1,367 51 $1,367 51
02/16/2001 0.00 $2051  $1,388.02 $1,388.02
10271612001 9974 29 262 - 9.03 973 03/14/2001 $367.72 -~ $1,755.74 . $1,755.74
0272812001 000 Check (317187 $458387 - $1,58387
0370742001 0.0 , Check , (817187 $1,412.00 $1.412.00]
_ {03/21/2001 9.00 , 32448 $1.43318 $1.431.18
. 0372172001 332 32 358 11.19 975 0471612001 $510.38 $1.943.56 $1,943.56
w104/119/2001 . 0.00 Check . {$186.83) $1,756.73 $1,756.73
0472072001 2.00 ; $26.35 $1,783.08 $1.783.08
{04720/2001 587 29 255 3879 627 . L pEIBI2001 $37561 $2,158 59 $2,158.69
1a5119/2001 0.00 , $3198 - $2,19067 $2 19D.67
05719/2001 560 30 73 2.43 167 0611372001 11643 $2,307 10 $2.307.10
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Trangagio §aa HEating Il ;_
Datelli} ,m_é $y816CF Ushel| ECEiny DBBLT] e Balante
05/30/2001 "200 a:m sa]  $2.13051 2,130 51
10612172001 0.00 $31.95 $2,162.46 32,162 46
06/2112001 699 32 39 1.22 123 0711712001 $6801  $2230.47  $2,23047
06/25/2001 0.00 Check ‘ ($53.47)  $2,477.00  $2,177.00
07/2112001 0.00 $3265  $2.200.65 ~  $2,20965
07/21/2001 736 31 37 1.19 0 08/1412001 $65 16 $2,27481  $2,274.81,
{08/08/2001 c.00 Check ($181.86)  $2,09295  $2.09295
’omﬁmg 0.00 $3133  $2,12434 3212434
G8/21/2001 769 29 3 114 0 09/1412001 §5947  $2,183.81 $2,183 81
09/20/2001 ; 0.00 $32.28  $2,21609  $2.216.09
0912012001 806 32 37 116 11 10/16/2001 $6201  $2.2/8.10 $2,278.10
{ 1012012004 000 s3321  $2311.31  $2.3113
1012012001 847 30 41 1.37 123 1171412001 $61.03  $2,37234  $2,37234
10/25/2001 0.00 Check (387977 $2284.37 3228437
11/202001 0.00 , $3113  $2.318.50  $2,318.50
{11/2012001 905 28 58 2.07 289 12/1472001 $8281  $2.401.31 $2,40131
{12/10/2001 000 Check (387.87)  $2313.44  32,313.44
12/19/2001 000 $3470  $2.348.14  §2.348.14
12/19/2001 1000 k7 95 297 484 0171612002 $12360  $247174  $2.47174
1212112001 0.00 Check (387781  $2,38396 3238396
01/18/2002 0.00 83575 $2,41971 $2,419.71
0174612002 1320 31 320 10.32 1012 02/1312002 $35670  $2776.41  $2,77641
02101/2002 \ 0.00 Check ($262.73) 3251368  $2.51368
lo2/202002  LPC 0.00 33770 $2551.38 . $2,551.38
lo2/202002  BILL 1623 29 303 10.45 814 D3/15/2002 $33843  $2,889.81 $2 889 81
0310412002 PAY 000 Check ($17487)  $2.71494  $2,714.94
032072002  LPC 0.00 $4n72  $275586  SR.75566)
loazznieo02  BUL 1910 N 287 926 737 04715:2002 $30566 3306132  $308132
|pamsre002  COLFEE 0.00 $1000 3307132 $307132
04/08/2002  BPTOCG 0.00 $7025  $3.14157  $3,14157
{o4i09/2002  PAY 0.00 Check (8314150 50.90 $0.00{
loanorooz  BILL 2148 30 236 787 495 05/14:2002 $230.32 $230.32 $230.32
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A_ﬂ_mm dctio. Iﬁ., Ingliipa

Dl .,ma_._r
051812002 LPC :

105118/2002 - BILL 2243 29 97 189 06/12/2002 $109.27 3342, ﬁ $342.34
0672012002  LPC : $5.09 $347.43 $347.43
06/20/2002 - BILL 2318 32 75 88 07116/2002 $89.53 $436.96 £436.95
07/19/2002 - LPC ; $6.43 443,39 $443.39
07/1912002 BitL 2344 30 26 B 081312002 $40.90 $484 29 $484.20
981712002 LPC $7.05 $491 34 3491.34
0811712002 BILL 2369 29 25 0 0911172002 $39.83 $531.17 $531.17
00/09/2002  PAY , Check (381.74) $449.43 %449.43
0011812002 LPC $6.74 $456.17 $456.17.
0011812002 . CANB ($3983) $416.34 $416.34

|00718/2002  AUTOCN , 1 $0.00 $416.34 $416.34
DO/18/2002 . BILL 2369 29 25 3 10/1112002 $39.83 $456 17 $456.17,
10182002 LPC $6.74 $452 91 $462.91

114411942002 LPC 56,74 $48965 $469 65
1HO12002 PAY Check (38709 $382.56 $382.56
12/19/2002  LPC o $5.73 $388.29 $388.29
1212712002 PAY Check {342.95) $345.34 $345.34
0142272003 LPC $5.18 335052 $350.52

{o211312003 - PAY 3 Check {$124.73) $22579 $225.79
§2120/2003  LPC 0.00 $2.82 $228 61 $228 61

031312003 PAY 2.00 Check {$79.55} $149.06 $149.05

103212003 LPC 9.00 $1.86 $150.92 3150 .92

104102003 -~ LPCWVE a.00 {$5.18) 314574 $145.74
04/40/2003  LPCWVE 0.00 1$1.09) $144 55 $144.85

10440,2003 LPCWVE 2.00 3573 $138.92 2138.82
04102003 LPCWVE 09.00 {$5.74) $93218 . $132.148
D4R2/2003 LPC 3.00 $1.65 $13383 $133.83

164242003 PAY 0.00 Check (86726} $66.57 86557
052152003 LPC 000 3083 $67 40 $67.40]

{06119/2003 - LPC Q.00 $2.83 £68 23 $88.23

loritgi2003 - LPC. .00 $0.83 269.06 $63.06]
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0910572003 - PAY Check {317 55) $52.34
{08/09/2003  PAY Check (352.34) $0.00
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{ -~ Contactsfnrﬁccount' Curry, Janette. l.ee R AT 18 l}_{
S ) | 0051 1356 8303 Curnry, Janette Lee L] Trensaction istayy D\‘
H = e @ FulCmnncris )
fz { Dats  Type Comment Petson [ ;
| ) Renan! fied dtspuie) 1 ) N Wy
3 18!132200" ATHIT IE/MALED MIU TU CONTACT CJST AT 15549 1983 Cutty, Janelle Les
! 0&’?3/200‘ THET WiU Mit: TEAM RENGHAW #7264 & EGAN § 7247 HERE Luny, Janetie Lee
1 19/19/05 ATS308 OLO YORE RD FOUND USAGE AT THE MTR. ,
"l I6F"ER THE ORIGINNAL DATE SHUT OFF INDEX 8962 g
Y1 IMTR 41401556 CHARGE UNKNOWN FOR USER . SBUT OFF !
1 © O WITH CAP, HANDGUFRE , PIN ON VALVE LEFT PT NOTICE : :
k 08/156/2008 [THFT JON THE STREET WITH MIU SAFETY CHECK VAL USAGE {Cunty, Janste Lee 8
Pl 1 IUSTNING 09/119/05 4 ;
310421172005 (LTR CLEAR TRAN ERROR "APRI. 2HD. PAYMENT FILE NDT {Cuny,.}a‘helte Lee ]
ki {RECEIVED: POSSIBLE MSSING PAYMENT 30 DAY HOLD CeC! ,;
g PATH STOPPED i
fl ‘32}07120&5 JEOLL Jwedve cscar Cuny, Janelte L ee 3
 [0LA1372005 | SOLL MELITA 7 LMTC Cutry. Janelte Lee 5
; 108/20/2000 { 0L imefta call Cuny. Janglte Les /
10841372003 {S0LL LM/t 1Cuny, Janelte Las )
! BB/0872003 {2RL SPER PUC DF CISION BCSA1124136.CUS TOMER BECEIVED 20% |Cuny, Janelte Lae l
3 IREDUC’Y»OI\ CUSTOMER BILL ARE PRESENTLY 1
. - |BEING ESTIMATED..PGW MUST GET AN AMR DEVICE AT 4
g s ) iCUSTOMEF! RESIDENCE..COMPLAINT CLOSEE 1
! 104072003 |BILA iC MeCloskey gave pemission to 28.00 i1 late charges {Luny, Sanelte Les
§ (0942072002 SEB?EC!’: for HH satvine 7 watet tamp gauge on side of HH / nat covared! Cuny, Janette Lee !
3:. 1 - jundsr PLP 2 Radiator spstem !
1 108/20/2002 1SERYTUAN OFF BEAD SCHEC 8/8/02 TO SEFERATE ACCOUNTS - {Cumny, Janelts Lee i
L [U5/1622002 108U 1Bestt 1124136 FAXED 4/ 6/32 1Cuny, Janete Lee !
% 04709/2002 | OLL ICUST WILL NEED THE SAWE FOR GAS 10 BE T\0_ 1Cuny, Janelte Lee
0470972002 120LL Handloid needs [ull bl & $70.25 tum en cha. of restoration Cuny, Janelte Les h
# 16476572002 {COLL {on sest for shur-off 4/8/02 iCuty_Janelte Les B
v {03/0572002 |CO.L Iposting 3/8/2002 407 16 {Cany Jonelte Lee !
" 10272602002 |COLL IMAILED LANDLORD NOTICE 1Cuny, Janette Lee i
{ 1271172002 {COLL phone disc /nomio , 1Cuny. Jarette Lee 1
| 112720/2000 |10 Tiouble Crdet 44033085 added for account 5113868303 {Cuny, Janetts Lee ;
;11271372001 1C0LL refered to coll dept E o Cuny, Janeite Lae }
0841072003 {HIST {Tisre , Petson 3000666821 {Name. CURRY, JANETTE L E] 1Cuny, Janelts Lee !
& I -changed, person name changed. A :
(0472272000 |Led  LIEN #030220 JULY 1419390 1Cuny, Janstte a6 = 3
N ; , , ’ nd :
L[ Tranns (‘n..mmp I‘miar‘r 1 Hmmrnﬂﬁmm Tmmmmn il 5
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A ﬂCuntact;s for Accnunt. Curry, Jai@_c_ttg tee -
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[Becourt ] 0057 1366 B33

Cutty, Janette Lee

D Trensacncn %nstoxy

@ Ful Cammcnk‘sk 4

[ Date__

Type

thmmean k

“Person

o .

:eprewﬁaﬁve ca)! her back DRU did cat her back cnd set up the

| appontert. | slso told het to callme back so we candiscuss the.
_ibills ot el of het ascount. She said she wil call me tsmoow

b VRS75007 CBILL

i call CCH & Whe ield visit is "chedute Idr 03/”3!07

340272007 % BiLL.

ENTERED SPEC ALLOWS $100.00 FOR SETLEMENT OGN
FORMAL COMPLAINT PER CONTACT FROM CAU DATED

V3822067 AL T

| worked on this case and have stusd & ctedt in the smount of

$10008 Taus < setlement lor pan of Formal Comp. Thiz complairt

tvoives 3 eddresses Dn'Walnit Stest PGW agreed to waive the
ips and credit 100, PEW has et 4 bill m enorto this addiess B8
has besr temoved,. Customer 18 supposed to pay the balancs on
15 accowy,

_iCuny, Jenetie Lee
Sumy, Janelts Lee

Cuny, Janells Leg

o

‘;232222907 }FAY

111607717 00 PYMNT NSF

Cunmy. Janeite Lee

\2422/2007 |CRU

TWaive late payment chaiges and ransfetied o bl tom 5308 Ok

Yaik Raat back ta 5308 Did York Hoad ane waived the pe for this
el alety )

Curnry, janelie Lee

e it s ikt

sﬁlzxzizaa? izl

| attended & hémng an Tmedaj: F eiﬁfuaﬂv 5. 2007 MsCary was
ptesne! she ales had two tenants with her Lawreto was present
Judge Rainey presided. Customer has 3 properties and we did

diseuss all 3 [ur testilubon is pending 8 wisitto althiee properties |1

i set i one visit for Enday 2/9/07 andMs Cunry left me a
thassage oo Thursday 28707 and cancelied tha vist Sheis
supposed to gat back to me

Curry, Janetls Tee

e S ke

172472008 AL

Formal Complaint filed by onwer Jenette Cuxry fet 3 address, 5906,
#nd 5308 Did Yok Bd and 307 E Welnut 5138 See 5306 2o al
Ll '

Curry, Janéﬁé f.ee

- YB/2872006 COL.

Inte.., . 4meua

Cuny. Jmeué Leg

172242005 1CRY

bue et 2001165 rec'd 11714705, dosed 11719705 Service

iestored 1173705, 0.00 bal cent a closing {shtel to cot (6 explain the |

saime. verbal tose bal pd

Cury, Janelte Lew

371572005 (BILL

81 Enor bsting cotected enor

THET

turmed or: 41472006 to 9/19/2005 pet mu blocke: o

Curty, Jarielis Lee

Cury daneltelee

{1/28/2005

SERQ

bpto

Cuny, Jenette Les

zer200s (LRl

e Tored 10795705 bes 2001186 to cru 7871250
adults 2 intome unemply $400 meome s $536 iwanda seawght

werisnt iBed disputel

Curry, Jeneiis Lee

s D,

"{'U!"T S AT ALYTTS KAEIXA "‘ﬁl!TAt"!‘r‘Nf‘T AL, Tf:lﬂ hEeisie)

[ PR S S

s

éj !".hmmfwmmvr l’:m.far:t L Crnanch Beaeat Tm*L\N:lmn :l

SRR

R T S

e | s .. || eontacts fopia jll 515Q. Commery... }.rnbax Tron... | 262 Internet Exp.. | |
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o b ph———

B BN contacts foc Account: Curry,

Jantielee

(Acsouns. ) 0051 1365 8303 Cuty.Janetoles 3"“““““““’*"“’"’ .

e e g by s

B Ful Commnerts

wiﬂ!xi
S ERETEEY

[ Date

Type. - Comment T Parson

1
i

£ e

]

372672007

|EXPLAINED THAT | WANTED TG SET AFIELD VISIT T0 TRACE;
{THE FUE.. LINES & CHECK THE METER & ERT'S ATTACHEL 70
IVERIFY THAT THE METERS ARE GOING TC THE CORRECT
JAPT'S & WE WOULD NEED ACCESS THE REQUEST WAS
IMADE (N REFEREMCE T0 THE PUC CASE. MS CURRY STAED!
ISHE WAS NOT PREPARED TO O THISATTHISTIME |
ADVISED WE COULD SET THE AFPY FOR 474 MS CURRY |
'STATED SHE WAS GOING ON YACATION UNTILENC OF APRIL.
4 WILL CONTACT MS CROMLEY

BILL 1CALLED CUST CELL 215 341 1243 IDENTIFIED b‘“{S- LF & iCury, Janste Lee

=5
3

« [0372672007

‘Wiz meter supply Apt 188t 6t ground level gas appiances are space
theates BTU Max 30,0007 murimal 7.000 BTU & for 301 £ Walnut |
‘L PGW need 10 tace 8l gas inetet teferted to M: Chavanate
Have all gas melss tiace H

i

EILL "Per fiekd visit on 03723707 lof meter 41573850 mete: 16ading "0638'« umy Janette Lee 103727720

T7EI5007

CHJT A hield wist was set up for 3723707, Tes 1s pet the Judge's oider iCurmy, Janelts Lee
‘Hepon will be put in system by DRU, 1

CI/1972007

kS N
CHY iMs. Cutiey cafled me in the moming a1 told her wi have the | Cum . Janette Lee

qentesentative callher hack. DRU dd sall her back and set up the
sppointment | alen told her to cal me back 2o we can discuss the :
hifls fex all BE her seeount She said she will call me temonaw

031972007

BILL 1ccall COR & the hiold vist & schedude for 032007 Ty, Janelte Lee

e

Lasme/2007

BILL [ENTERED SPECALLOWS $ 100,00 FOR SETTLEMFAT ON Cury, Janelte Leg
FCAMAL COMPLAINT PER CONTACT FROM CRU DATED

ok ik s bt "o i Wt LY e s 8 i 8 s S o i seru ¥ S

g ate et Sk S XL oA Mot et

R

3 HI272007

{CRL 1t worked bm this case and have msued a credit m the amount of };wxy.danaté lee

1$I00.00 This i xetflement for patt of Fotmal Comp This somplamt
invelves 3 addresses On'Walnud Street PGW agreet to wawe the |
Ipt: and eredt 100 PGW has wier & bill in aicor to tnis address. Bt
has beetrtemoved. Custamer is supposed 1o pey the balance on
this actount,

0273272007

PAY 118 077200 PPMNT NSF ' ” ~Eirm, Janelle ren

0272202007

et k. o & Sk

CRU §Wa~ed late papment chaiges and transterred a bil hom 5908 UK [Cuny, Janette Lee
{Ymk Hoad buck 1o 5909 Old Yok Hoad and waived the Ipc for this |
i also. 1

et i K bt i o e i T b s i e

0273073007

L i s s e 5

lpn::nd she aiw hed lwy tenants with het, Laweto was pesent.
elial B il e | A i i cinds_ Mmoot i it Kt

CRY c! atiended & heatirg on Tuseday February 6, 2007 Ms &nry was ;Cwqx,qen&:{é Tes

£

W

w

¥

[ Changﬁiiu tomer Contect,, } [Lah‘.ﬂuh Relot=dT ransechon... |

3

¥

¥
b e leh w e s e e e
TS e S 2SRt S i

T WD T s e el P T

Rkt

|4
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mumn_:n Service Agreement Statement of Account SA- 3758197745

.,> fo.yp/ ﬂ/i,o,

a *

Page 10l 2

Custamer|Name!] iIFrom|Datslij} {70 Date
g)ijm CURRY 117312006 Q&noow
28,5.”._%353 SAJNumber!;
258885102 3758197745
.m._‘>4m2mz..,
112 :.ﬁm e iKY M t P ~ br.”.”mwmmm 3311 z_m..: .Q_d.m 3 a..:.ﬁﬁm. » SGetle :_Z:Zaﬁ 15114 m —m.Mu
s 3_ ) r I _w Bl | bl _m& £

e 110/12/2006 BiLL 1.24 :\cm\mcom 8.

‘ {11713/2006 . LPC : 0.00 $1.93 ]

) 11113120086 BILL 137 R 29 95 - 320 388 12/0612006 318042 27041 $270.41
1271372006 LPC : ) 000 $4.03 $274.44 $274 44
121132006 BILL 441 - R 33 304 921 566 0171012007 $580.01 $864.45 $864 45|
011772007 LPC - . 090 51288 £877.33 $877 33
011712007 BILL 763 R a5 322 920 578 0210912007 $651.97 $1,529.30 $1,529.30

10111812007 PAY 000 Check {$12.44) $1,516.86 $1,516 86
1027142007 LPG - Q.00 $22.66 $1,539.52 $1.539.52
10211412007 BILL 1354 R 28 601 2146 1050 0311212007 $1,040.81 $2,580.33 $2,580.33
0212212007 XFER 090 $292.84 $2,873.17 $2,873.17
10212212007 XFER 0400 {3292 84) 3$2,580.33 $2,580.33
10212272007 XFER 020 $215.45 $2,795.78 $2,795.78
10212212007 CANP 000 $12.44 $2,808.22 $2.808.22
0361572007 LpC 0.0 $41.93 $2.850.15 $2.850.15
{o3rs12007 BILL 1864 R 23 500 17.24 869 0471012007 £860.73 33,710.88 $3,710.88
0311912007 LPCWVE 000 {$52.83) $3,628.05 $3,628.25
1031972007 XFER 000 $30697 $3,935.02 $3,935.02
. 103719/2007 XFER Q.00 $2,76622 56,701.24 26,701.24
~ 1031912007 XFER Q00 13416.23) $6,285 01 $6,285 0%
04/16/2007 BILL 2150 ‘R 30 286 953 558 0510972007 3504 38 $6,789.39 -&6,789.39,
057152007 BILL 2295 R 31 145 468 220 06/08/2007 $268 mw . 37.054.72 . mw.aw#um

- o o

| = RECEIVED W

. | o = 5

b = mw JUL 18 2007 M =

PGW Exhibit—__U R e =

mﬂ Y Srpre S PAPUBLIC UTILITY COVMISSION &

A b _ oy SECRETARY'S BUREAU S "
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Specific Service Agresmant Statement of Account SA- ammumummma

{CustomerNdme Ljl]
JANETTE CURRY

11/312005

Erom Date}]] i

{Sarvich addyogs {
15908 OLD YORK RO PHIL, F» 191411805

Pty

258885102

STl

iiPAccountNambet L

m._vbﬂuz.mz.ﬁ

cma:maom _

0510572006 $268796  $2.687.96
USI5/2006 D&/08/2008 $21293  $2.00088  $2,900 89
061412006 07/10120086 $14651  $3047.40  $3.047.40
0711412006 $45.71  $3.00311  $3.093 11

lornanuos 08/08/2008 $81.52 = $347483  $3,174 63
{osraar2008 $46.03 9322156  $3.221%6
08/04/2006 0812972006 36140  $3.28296 - $3,282.06
|09113r2006 $47.85  $3,33081  $3,330.81
H1QI12/2006 $47.43 $4,377.94 $3.377.94
11111312008 $47.85  $3,43579  $3425.79
1211312008 $47.85  §347364  $3.473.64
11211872006 (3424.10)  $304954  $3,049.54
D1A712007 $4574  $300528  $3,095.28
{o11812007 0. ($412.99)  32,68228  §2,682.29
0211412007 LPC 0.00 $4023  §272252  $2,722.52
02/22/2007  CANP 0.00 $41209  $343551  $3.13551
0212212007 NSFPAY 000 3000 8313551  $3.13551
foanspoor rc 0.00 $45.74  $3.48125  $3181.2
031912007  LPCWVE 0.00 (841503)  $2,76622  $2.766.22
03/19/2007  XFER 000 (32.766.22) $0.00 $0.00

PGW Exhibit—_[o#3

Page1of1




Specific Service >m3m3@2 Statement of Account SA- 4114434841

Cuslomer|Nanmeji T , [From Date, [[TgiDal

JANETTE CURRY . :aroom 6/4/2007__

Servics, aaaress I MR T T _ FABBE; i SAINumber]

5808 OLD YORK RD PHIL, PA 191411808 o 258885102 ‘ 4114434841

STATEMENT

o:Emocm BiLL 97 ‘ i T 0z/0972006 $557 87 $557.87 $557 87
0211512006 . LPC $8.36 $566.23 $566 23
03/17/2006  LPC $8.24 . $574.47 5574.47
041772006  LPC 3811 4582 58 3582 58
05/05/2006  ~ PAY Cash {3200 00} 5382 58 $382.58
071412006 LPC ; 5573 $388.34 £388.31
080412006  LPC 573 $304 04 $394 04
10971312008 LPC $5.73 $306.77 $399.77
j16/12i2006 LPC 3565 3405 42 3405 42
111312006 . LPC 3573 %411 15 341115
121312006 - LPC $5.73 $416.88 $416.88'
112/18/12006 = PAY Check ($50.90} $365,98 $365 98}
DiM7I2007  LPC $5.48 $371.46 $371.46
D1BI2007 . PAY Check {$49.57) $321.89 332189
0211472007 . LPC : 34,82 $326.71 $326.71
0272272007 CANP $49.57 $376.28 $376 28}
{oansi2on7  LPC $5.48 $381.76 $381.78
031912007 LPCWVE , {574.79) $306.97 $306.97
0311972007 - XFER ) 00 ‘ ; {$30697) __$0.00 3000

,ﬁmmm 10f1




All Service Agreement({s) Summary Statement of Account — >no~ 256885102

[CublormerNama, 70 Datel
JANETTE CURRY

{9erv &ﬁ&a_._, a4l

mmmmmﬂs

! WL R Ty el R METET |
1367675854 '5008 OLD YORK RDFHILAPA  G2-GS - 1495459
3758197745 5908 OLD YORK ROIPHILAPA  GZ-GS $6.209.34 1495459
4114434841 5908 OLD YORK RDIPHILAPA _ GZ.GS _$0.00 1495459

STATEMENT
|Transaction Date [ Transaclign Amount  Curfent Balance] | Aclual BAlance
{01/17/2006 $557.87 $557.87 $557 87
10540572006 $2,687.96 $2.687.96 $2.687 .96
0510512006 {$200.00) - $382.58 $382.58
{05115/2008 $21293 $2.900 89 $2,900.89
jos114/2008 $145 .51 $3,047 40 $3.047 40
lo7114r2008 $81 52 $3,174.63 $3.174 63
{08r04r2006 $61.40 $328296 $3.282.96
10/12/2006 $88.95 $88.96 , $88.96
11/13/2006 $180.12 3270.41 3270 41
11211312008 $590.01 $864.45 $854.45
12/18/2006 (550.90) $365.98 $365.98
1211812006 {$424.10) $3,049.54 $3,049 54
01/47/2007 365197 $1,523,30 $1,529.30
011812007 {812.44) $1,516.86 $1.516.86]

PGW Exhibit— 0 C

Page 1 of 3




Transaction:Date | Transaction|Typ tTransactioni Amount|j Current” fitActudl Balance
011812007 PAY ($412.99) 32,682,249
a4/1812007 PAY {$49.57) $321.89 ~$321.89
D2/1412007 ‘BiLL $1.040.81 52,58033 $2,58033
02/22/2007 XFER , $292.84 3287317 $2,873.17
0272212007 XFER : 13292.84) $2,580.33 4258033
021222007 XFER , $215.45 $2.795.78 $2,795.78
{2r22i2007 CANP $4957 $376.28 $376.28
0212212007 CANP $12.44 52,808.22 §2.808 22
0212212007 CANP : 341294 $3.135.51 53,435 51
0212212007 NSFPAY ; 30060 $3,135.51 '$3,135.5Y)
03NBI2007 BILL ; $860.73 $3.710.88 $3,710 88
0371912007 LPCWVE {374.79) $306.97 $306.97
0771412008 LPC . 8573 $388.31 $388 31
10211512006 PG $8.36 $566.23 $566 23
{0311912007 LPCWYE {$82.83) $3,628.05 $3,628.05
1171312006 e $133 $90.29 $90.29
10911312006 LPC $5.73 3399 77 $390 77
{10r1202008 LPC 3565 $405.42 £405.42
02/1412007 LPC 24 82 5326 71 3326 71
1211312006 LPC 3573 3416.88 41688
0311512007 LpPC $41.03 $2.850.15 $2850 15
1444132006 el %573 341115 341115
03/1712006 Pe $8.24 $574.47 $574.47
D411 712006 P $8.11 $582 58 $582 58
DB04/2006 LPC $5.73 $394 04 3304 04
Aot12007 LPC 312.88 - $877.33 $877 33
1211312008 Lpe 34.03 527444 $274.44
0371512007 LPC 3548 338176 $381.76
0211412007 iPc 2256 $1.539.52 $1,539 52,
0111712007 1PC $5.48 $371.46 $371.46
o1 TI2007 LPC $45.74 $3.00528 $3,095 28
031912007 LPCVWE 1841509 $2,766.22 $2,76622

Page 2of 3
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Transgction DatatiTransaction|Typé Transaction Aniduntif,Cdrrent Balancs ji|fActial Balance
0211412007 LPC 340,23 $2,722.52 $2,722 52
1121132008 Lpe 347.85 $3.473.64 $3,473.64
03/15/2007 LpPc $45.74 $3,181.25 $3,18125
{1or1212008 Lpe $47.13 $3.377.94 $3,377 94]
1411312006 1P $47.85 $342579 $3,425.79¢
(9/1312006 PG : $47 85 $3,230 81 $3,330.81
0810412006 PG $46.93 $3.221.56 $3,22156
10711412008 1PC $45.71  $3,003.11 $3,093 11
josnoronr XFER $306.97 $3,935.02 $3,935.02
D3I1912097 XFER {$306.97) $0.00 3000

’B:mmoﬁ . XFER (32,766.22) $0.00 3000
10310/2007 XFER $2,766.22 $6.701.24 3570124
10371912007 XFER ($416.23) %6,285.01 36,285.01
10411612007 BILL - , $504.38 $6,789.39 $5,789.39
10511512007 RiLL ; 326533 $7.054 72 $7,054.72
0610112007 PAY ; e ) _($75538) $6,299.34 $6.299.34

Pags 3of 3
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nCunta;ts for Account. Turry, sanefte Lee et A SRR ol |
. v.&cmunt,; 00025898 5102 Curry, Janehts Les 0 T!macno' n History g
1 ‘ : s e B Full Comments i
Dt “Tye Comment e Person Yo
f | [pamert ::ha!ge.. for ms Bilfiom 301 E WamA 6L ‘ e R
i 02/07/72007 1CRU ‘Spﬁkc to Ms Cuny oday and we set up a feld visz for 5935, 5308 - iCutry, Janstie Lee o
i © loldYotk and 103 E Walnut Lane, 3F for Fidey 2/3/07. Ao ! 4 |
! sAlended a heanng on 2/6/07. Fer heaung we are in process of .
f i inveshgasor Formalisopen. Ho
§ 0270772007 1CFL [Femal complart is open involves 5906 and 5308 both propaties  jCuny, Janeite Lee ‘X_‘ ;
| ; Invesugalion ongomng. — / o |
¢ 11172872066 'CCLL Imetta, answet maching, ltmry.danelteieey NE
110704220065 CRU [BCS #1994525 decision recd from PUC M Hiienak 1078766 To | Curry Janelte Lee ¥
; have service rastored st 5906 Oid York B, Ms Cuny is respanisible ; 3
| forthe balances owed &t accounts 8 0037 5513 $367€ 58, 25 8885 I
o Mm s se end 31 1385 209 U5 88 | i
¢ |09/35/2006 1SERDIBY Pad Tuin On, $9/07/2005. 1200 - 1600 9/7/06 PM ICuny. Janette Lee ‘
08/31/2006 'SERG:BUPad Tum Un; 09/02/2008, 1200 - 1600 W on ok'd pet Linda xDmy,Jan»tte LEE HE |
! {Pasia LAY - i N
0973172005 (CCLL m.mm ok by Unda Peters CRU e {Cury. Janclte Lee 4
10873172008 \CRL " 16r open puc compleink - teport sert 6/06 - no decison sendered as| Cury, Janetis Lee ¢
: §ol yet - shut off due to no hold an account - okay for fun andor this ’ :
i1 o eddiets only - 5308 old york d - . '
U [07/2672006 CELL IMELITAZ/Z/ANSWERING MACHINE {Cumy: Junette Lee K
07/20/2006 1BIS ICissed hioh bill noresporss o COR , {Cuny, JanettsLee R
{ {02/12/2008 (BILL {C4lCOR let message PGW need to schedule fieid visit also mailed jCury. Janette Lse o7A8%0f 1}
[ DRU teltes explaring that PGW need to schedule fisld vist AR ‘ o
! |06/1322006 (CRU |BCS #1934525 sent repodt to PUC for decision.... Ms Curty has 10y, Janette Lee i
} | : 1vantus sceounts with unpaid balances Thess ars isadioid/tenant i s i
L : praperties We iecommend that she pay these apcount balances it | ¥
. ! fullto avoid adverss achon on her cledt repert as well as fuiue .
b eoleckon activity iR
f [E21322006 LRU - jeont. sevite was dtsccmunled for non payment el the cutb rat  JCury Janette fee v
by s dug. on 4/14/05 Per het complamt, Ms Tuity stated that it was —d
unfai 1o shut off the service. The belance on 4/14/05 was | 1
; $4461 04 M= Cutry 1eceived ths 55.91 notice as wel &5 the 56 937" 2 ‘
? notice piiot to the shut off At s safely check performed by Mt on. &
¢ 9/18/05. the térvice was found on alter the sdgnat shut off On thet
' date the service was shul off Mz Cung had the service restored on .
$1123/05 |
s_ﬁns Pmnr T EY A s L LARAES A2 UYL IO asiohacad u..u;m,“u, . T $hoi L i, . ' S
R B -+
it
3 ! Chemzmﬁammer Conizet, ﬂ { Launch Retau:d"framactmn ‘l

O

..1 K‘Jﬁ.ﬁﬁa
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i mun!. ] 00025888 3102 Cury, Jaﬂc’ﬂc Lee ‘ k L Transachon Hlstory

I Full Comments

,“Iype T Fommant 4 Petson

§§ ‘Dgla .
i £3/2622007

BILL 1Per field visit on 03/2.3)0? for meter 51495458 meter ead 1 872" iy, Janetts Las
gas apphances ars [ HH 188,000 BTU & AWH 36,000 BTU-S0 ;

galon AWH] i ask Mis. Cury could  check the 2F1 &3 Apt sne ; )

so'd ro becsuse she never made anangement with tenant for 271 % |

FFL/ also meter H1506240 read “5237" was olf/ 1

{C3msrR007

BILL :0n03/23/07 1 Calf Mrs. Cunry &t 8AM & mistructed her that § will be at’ Cutry, Janelte Lee
premmse in about 20 to 30 minute she said OK/amved 8t premise at §

8.220M wanted for Mis. Cuny from 8,22 AM o 5.20 AM a1 about 842

the tenant for 5908 said Mes, Cuny was there §owaited anmnute &
lelt i than caliMis. Currp & she sad she was closs by & wil be nght
thete & ther Mrs Cuy call ma back abott S to 10 minute fstet &
isad sne was having car problem & for me to wait for her

i 07 QT2

& oA¥ e s

field sk, Field visitis st up, | ahso told M2, Cury to call me back so
we ten discuss tha bills. Wabng for her cal | did warve e and
erdered the smesment pst [ommal seidlament.

Cﬂumﬁ;is Cunp dic call me inthe motnmg and | contacted DRY la“sez up Cuny, Janeile tee

1087872007

~teancel the oider

BiLL 1Perfield visit o 02/08/2007 1 call COR on 02708707 & the COR  |Cury, dansie ee

(272272007

#F*Af TAB07/675.00 PYMNT NSF/ NO 20.00 SERVICE FEE CHARGE [Curp. Janette Lee

DUF m FPYMNT MADE WITH MULTIACCTS ON CHECK & ;
5715 , i

. [0272272007

CRU [Famal Complaint mkugahon shows & bil fiom R"U from 5308 Old Cury. Janette | OB
iYark Roda, 4/14/05 to $/18/05 was tanstered to 307 £ Walradt
itanstsred this bill back to 5908 Jid Yok Road Waivec late 1
i payinent charges for this bill rom 301 € Walnut St :

¥

1 o]
j, {0e207/2067
{

§

CRL 1Spakete Ms Cuny todap andwe set up & feld vist fo; 5505, 5908 [Cuny, Janshte Lee
old Yok seid 103 & Walnit Lane, 3F for Frday 2/3/07 Also H

Altended a heating on 2/6/07. Pei heating we ale inptocessof

irvestigaton Formaljs open.

i 0779007 §CFU~ Fartnal complaint i open invelvas SSOS and 5908 both pxopefhe“ iﬁmty. Janelte Lee

: lmes’xgatxm afgomg

PR

10754 /2085

(1172972008 |

CGLL thilla, answel machne. k e _jCuiy, Janette Lee

CRU |BCS #1834525 decision tec'd fiom PUC M Hivagk 1074205 To . {Cuny. Janelte Lee
have tervice restornd at 5806 Oid Yo Fid, Ms Cuty is responsbls

for the balances owed &t sccounts B 0092 5513 $3076.58, 25 g8dc

1012 $3730.58 and 1 1365 8288 $3425.88. i

CEEald Oud Toue L, AHYT SO0 4200, 30000 52 205 D e i 1 1in o

A @ S ety i, o

f Chaﬁgetuulomﬂr ﬁcntaut f me:h Helaied Transaction. N

i AR o e Aol i3 g it B b el bl i i e o M

hee it AR

D —

.»e«-;r-

‘i** "eﬁaardt.w
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e “ﬁbdbt..)‘ L b oy

draserrviggdgzs</Caqubr> e J
<CornpanyName>PGW (PHILA, GAS WORKS (NGDC)</CompanyName> ‘

<CompanyCode>0766</CompanyCode> .
<CompanyType>GAS TRANSPORTER </CompanyType>

O e e S 2 o Ao e L A

~ < Customers> '
< CustomerFirstName>JANET</CustomerFirstName>
<CustomerLastName>LEE-CURRY</CustomerLastName> PGW Exhibi g
< AccountNumber>0800825513</AccountiNumber> i W Exhibit el &
~ <CustomerServAddress> F.olaqud 525
 <ServAddress1>5908 OLD YORK RD</ServAddress1> : -
<ServCity>PHILADELPHIA</ServCity> C-%-07
. <ServState>PA</ServState> ‘ ‘ Phila da | P
45em2:p5>:19141~:/5erv2|p5 > "
</CustomerServAddress> : ' ‘ 'OT %
</Customer>
<Decisionlssue>Y</Decisionlssue>
<OralWritten>W </OralWritten> REC E!VED D@@ ! j ME-
~<Violation>ACTUAL</Violation> N T
<Chapter>TAPIFF</Chapter> JUL 192007 Ql D§ R
<SectionRule>7.3</SectionRule> ‘
<TotalBalance»3876.58</TotalBalance> PA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
<DateClosed>2006-10-04 </DateClosed> SECRETARY'S BUREAU
<Resolution>DECISION ISSUED- CUST RESPONSIBLE FOR GAS USED AT 59508
OLD YORK RD FROM AUG 8, 2002 TO PRESENT. RESPONSIBLE FOR
BALANCE OF $3,876.58 FOR ACCOUNT 0800925513. RESPONSIBLE FOR
BALANCE OWING OF £3,730.58 FOR ACCOUNT 0258885102, ALSO
RESPONSIBLE FOR BALANCE OWING OF $3,425.88 FOR ACCOUNT ,
' 3113668289—~SERVICE TO 5906 OLD YORK ROAD. CUST SHOULD u
CONTACT PGW IF SHE WANTS SERVICE RESTORED AT 5906 OLD YORK
ROAD. BASED ON THESE FINDINGS, THE BUREAU OF CONSUMER
SERVICES CONCLUDES: 1. THAT THE BILLS ARE CORRECT AS RENDERED.
2. THAT THE CUSTOMER IS RESPONSIBLE FOR THE GAS USED AT 5908
OLD YORK ROAD FROM AUGUST 8, 2002 TO PRESENT. 3. THAT THE
CUSTOMER IS RESPONSIBLE FOR THE GAS USED AT 5506 OLD YORK
ROAD FOR ACCOUNT NUMBER 3113668289. THEREFORE IT IS DECIDED:
1. THAT JANET LEE CURRY IS RESPONSIBLE FOR FINAL BALANCE OF
$3,876.58 OWING TO PGW FOR ACCOUNT NUMBER 08009825513, 2. THAT
JANET LEE CURRY IS RESPONSIBLE FOR BALANCE OF $3,730.58 OWING
" TO PGW FOR ACCOUNT NUMBER 0258885102, 3. THAT JANET LEE CURRY -
IS RESPONSIBLE FOR FINAL BALANCE OF $3,425.88 OWING TO PGW FOR .
ACCOUNT NUMESR 31136668289. 4. THAT IF JANET CURRY WOULD LIKE -
GAS SERVICE ON AT 5906 OLD YORK ROAD, PHILADELPHIA,; PA SHE :
SHOULD CONTAC‘T THE PHILADELPHIA GAS WORKS. OCTOBER 4, 2006
- DATE ____ SIGNATURE MATTHEW
- HRIVNAK UTILITY CDMPLAINT INVESTIGATOR BUREAU OF CONSUMER
SERVICES PA PUBLIC UTILITY COM MISSION</ Resolution>
<BalanceDate />
« <QOtherinfo>
<BCSInvestigatorFName>MATTHEW </BCSInvestigatorFName>
<BCSInvestigatort Name>HRIVNAK</BCSInvestigatorLName>

¥

gy (00207 00
LEEEVET)




ek’ m»e.wcum urdm" )
{ ‘-m ”..&ny .unhln ‘

B (AsSwer ] [5900 081 Yoo RdPrisdoiia o

N YoM

. ' um-msmz M Cuvy .hmml.u

i

e Oae_—_ ) Conmt Boorcs. irind rifios ]
UJ{ - __{

e

) m"
3L %
nhs !

TR

THomeNy srom G30] Too] :
L1 3t6a] coofe

| oo ] Geraen] o)

DOSUMENT — RECEIVED
F QLDER e JuL 19 2007
B ouﬂmv COMMISSIC

SECRETARY'S BUREAU
PGW Exhibit- ___ l | |

F-019945a5
G-4-07
?\n‘&aét\ Wie

"7 MOCKETER)

JUL 2 0 2007



P Wf @
PHILADELPHKA GAS WORKS

BOO W MONTGOMERY AVENUE PHILADELPHIA PA 15122 0050

[ Q\q
¢ @\\\Vw
May 21, 2007
427 1 AT 0.334 *<AUTO* *SCH 3-DIGIT 191
‘Hl“ll!il(“” tll'“l“ﬂl“l“ll'i[lll“ll"“l’li‘l“l“! Qg ) L o
JANETTE CURRY 1004 ¢ ey
5908 OLD YORK RD D XETER —
PHILA.PA 191411806 | JUL 20 7007 , SO
< =
P O
PR — A
. o ) ' -, ) =
& 5908 OLD YORK KD/ACCOUNT 0800925513 D@@ U M E
Dehnyuent Balance Due and Owing: $3,876.58

R
NT ‘ l*:l -
- FOLDER- |
Deur JANI“'I'H CURRY

W swrite to notity and warn you that the City of Phdadelphw (*City"), for the City vwned Philudelphia Gas -
Works ' PGW ™), will be fihing @ municipst hen against your propesty, set forth abave, in seeprdunce with,
Competition Act 166 Pa. C§

& 1401, et seq.).

ariong other Taws: the Mumupdl Claisn and Tax Lien Law (3PS § 7 IOI et seqp.), the Natoral Gas Chuice dand

5. § 2201, et seq.), and the Responsible Unility Cuxtumﬁr Protection Act (66 Pa. C.S.
property, together with l.m: charges.

This municipal Len 1s based on the claim tor the dehinguent budunce hsted above for uppaid pas hills for the

Unlers you pay the entire delinquent balance due and owing o PGW hy 06/04107, the City will tile the lien
This paymert may be made 1 cash st go autborized payment center or via mail with ¢ cashier’s check, vertitied
address,

theek or money urder made payable o “Phifadelphia Gas Works™. Pdyments should be maited 1o the following

PGW |
800 W. Montgomery Avenue, 3rd Floor
Philadelphia, Pa 19122

Aup. Laweny and Judgments Section
www ppworks vom.

" Yau can alsd pay your voisaading h':innf:t: throuph POW S phone system ag 215-235- 1000, or vnline at
W

’
E)?
o 3’);&@

1 you have any questions orconcerns reparding the hen or the delinquent balange, you mav contact PGW
by alting 215-978-10583, However, this process may not delay, prevent or otherwise have an eftect on the
thv s exereise ob 1 statutory nght ot a lien.

Nothing in ths feter shall be deemed & waiver, relinguishment, or election ot any rights or remedies by the
Cily of PGW, witich expressly reserve all legal and equitable rights and remedies

Very truly yours

Credit und Collecthons Dc’pdnmtm
Philadelphia Gas Works




ﬁ,‘w})w«;! ° ’ 0 Page: 1 of 3
: ' Billing Date: 04116/07
| F W PHILA g |

DELPHIA GAS WORKS

500 W MONTGOMERY AVENUE. PHILADELPHIA. PA 19122 0050 Account Number: 0258885102
 MONTHLY STATEMENT GENERAL INFORMATION
From 03/14/07 thru 04/13/07 ~ ¢ GT US
Billing Cycle Number: 08 | Gas Leaks & Emergencies ' 215 235.121
Account for. Billing & General Information 215 235-10C
JANETTE LEE CURRY " - ; , e
205 £ walnut LN, Appliance Service 215 235 205
Philadelphia PA 19144 | Theft of Gas 215 684-63¢
‘ Foreign Language Assistance } 215 2356.10C
' Hearing impaired TTY Line - 215 236-464
, ' Representantes Que Hablan Espanol 215 235-217
Past Due Amount $0.00 i Veb Site « P "
Adyustraenis | $672.65 CA Web Site - wiww. pgworks.com
Current Agreement Charges $755 38 CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTERS
o ' ' {Hours 9 a.rm - 5 pom}
Total Amount Due By Canter City 1137 Chestnut St. (M, T, TH, F)
] May 09' 2007 i - . $755‘38 Germantown 210 W. Chelten Ave (T, W, F}
S. Philadelphia 1601 S. Broad St. (M. W, TH)
Frankford 4410 Frankford Ave. (T, TH, F}

N. Philadelphia 1337 W. Erie Ave. (M, W, TH)
W, Philadelphia 5230 Chestnut St. (M, T, W,F)

T

yyestions tr complnints about your bill? Plasag call us beforc the Dus Date at 2182351000,
Or write tor PGW P.O. Box 3500 Phila . PA 18122-0050




f}) v JANETTE 'uam’

PP , ' # 305 € waln™LN, a

PRICAORPIA A CAS WORKS

DD W MONTGONMERY AVERUE, PHILADELPHIA PA 18122 0050

P T 13 06133
: slllhc3ege: C&aBIG/ID?
Acoanatikibher: 00368884 02

hkgg}jgggm STATEMENT
Chntpdd/1 40 BAGRIsE S ayment Arrangement
Billing Cycle Number: 08 '
Acecaunt for:
JANETTE LEE CURRY
305 E walnut LN, &
Philadetphia PA 19144

Past Due Amount ' 50 00
“Adjustments $572.65 CR

Current Agreement Charges $755.38

Total AmOUni‘t‘ Due By

May 08,2007  $755.38

GENERAL INFORMATION

CONTACT US

Gas Leaks & Emergencies 215 £356-1212

Billing & General Information 215 235-1000

Applance Service 21% 2352050

Theft of Gas 215 684-6383

Forewgn Larguage Assistance 215 235-1000
" Heanng impaiced TTY e 218 236-4646

Representantes Que Habian Espanol 21% 235-2175

Web Site - www pgworks.com ‘
USTOMER SERVICE C
tHours Bam - Bpmi

Center City 1137 Chestrut St M T . TH %

Germantown 210 % Cheiten Ave T 3% Fa

$ Philadsiphia BT S Boad S M W T

Franktord A48 Framkiorg Ave T T e

N Philadeiptua YRET N Roe Ave A WY T
W Philadelpria  SI30 Chestna S5 88 T W F

st st S R SR 1S U S e Sk

Auesticns or comalaints sbout your bill? Pleess call us before the Duc Date st 23B-235- 1080
Ot wiite to. PGW P 0. Box 3500, Phils . PA 19122.0050

Pleasa retutn this portion with yout paymenrt
Wirite your account sumber on your check or money érder mede payablie 0 PEW

215393 1 AT 0.308 *<AUTO**SCH 3-DIGIT 181

i“i‘“ihﬂﬂullldl‘llllﬂ““ﬂ!;l“nl“!nl!ll;ll!h;l!}
JANETTE LEE CURRY

306 E walnut LN, &

Philadelphia PA 19144

AR Account Numbsr: | 0258885102
' (_’W Due Dats: May 09, ZGG?
' st Plawe "X 7w bvox for Please Pay: $755 38
i atddress correvtions Pras . wn § ‘
; s CorrECions 0n revense side ‘ ~ 1 . : ,
A Amount Enclosed. ' « ok
H ,

Hiedodalltuanibl stnllhadlndhe!

Philadelphia Gas Works
P.O. Box 11700
Newotk, NJ 07101-4700

4:’7.}‘_

0002588851028000000000755382




Ay JANETTE LEE QURRY _a Page: 2 of 3
Tl T 305 £ watrui (s ‘5 L
I‘(’W ;:;ageipma pg 144 WP illing Date: 04/16/07
- Account Number:. 0258885102
Previous Payments Bafance Brought “Repairs and | Current “Account
© Account _Balance _ Received ' Forward Adjustments | Charges ‘Balance
Summary $7.273.89 | $0 00 $7.27389 |  $572 65 CH $504.38 |  $6,789.39
Current 5, 154 3758197745, 5908 OLD YORK RD
Basic Rate Class: General Service Residential
Charges
Supply Charges
Commodity Charge 286 Cof @ $1.06668 .. ....... . ovcve i $305.07
Total SUBDIY CREIGES uies vieiiririerar i eraosie i estessis e s tvisaeeans oe e areas RSSO §306.07
Delivery Charges '
Customer Charge @ $12.00 ... oo v n el e e e e $12.00
Distribution Charge 286 Cet @ $0.69579.. T P SRR ROUN It $189.00
Gas Cost Adjustment @ -$0,0233 for 30 Days R S S U PN $6.66 CR
Weaiher Normalization Adjustment ... v, et rebea v aeasaeereren e e nianeinin $§5.03 CR
Total Delivery Charges .......... ... .oiviivrieien e, e e 7518931
Total Current leimg Charges .o.oouee s o o earen e Cesiieieeratieeeaevain el Ten e T§504.38
Adjustment AdJustmems for SA ID # 1367675854 |
Detail Lute Payment Charge Waive.. ...ociiincncinoin o ovee sneny e a s e o lnair i $415.03 CR
Adjustments for SA ID # 4114434841 , . ‘ ,
Late Payment Charge Waive.. ....ooo oo i i ceeineiel el $74.79 CR
Adjustments for SA 1D # 3758197745
Late Payment Charge Waive.. ... .. i e o eiteeniicnn e $82.83 CR
Total Adjustments.......... Carretat A aeisarant by aser sk v v s enuns S bassntiarars iiveadiravensassinansncunnens $572.65 CR

Meter Detail

Meter #: 1495459

Service Point: 9972202013

NeXt Meter Read: May 14, 2007

s ”‘»' ""‘”“}"»".;;“ - "f s “ s “" e L " C T ~usm | mnvmson-m Yotat <
Date . Resding “Yype Date ... Reading - Typa. Diffﬂfﬁnce {Cety - Factor Therma. -,
bam;zam} 1864  Acwa | 04132007 nsoL Actust_ | wzgg!L _»;_gg.}op;[wm 1.035 | 296.06 |
Energy SA ID# 3758197745, 5308 OLD YORK RD
Usage COMPARATIVE GAS USAGE THIS MONTH o ISTORICAL DATA LAST 12 MONTHS
Information This Year Last Year 890¢ | TotalCef  2150.00

Avg D;}uy Usage (Ccf) 10.0 0.0 400} , Il ! Avg Ccf 179.17

Billing Days - 30 0 203‘ , :

Avg Daily Cost $16.81 $0.00 AMJ JASOND J FMA 5 ggéfgéted
gﬁ:ﬁgment Current Rgreement Charges $251.00
Inifo‘rmatian Current Charges _$504.38

Total Agreement Charges $755.38
Past Due Amount 50,00
Deposit Amount $0.00
Totsl Amount Dus $755.38

2

w?




P A"‘w ‘ ' .Pa‘ge: 1 of: 2
(“ S o illing Date - 04116107
P Jw PHILADELPHIA GAS WORKS Billing Date 0471810

600 W MONYGOMERY AVENUE PHILADELPHIA. PA 19122 0050 Account Numbec: 3113668289
MONTHLY STATEMENT | GENERAL INFORMATION
From 03714707 thru 04/13/07 CONTACT US
Billing Cycle Number: 08 , Bat tanks & Emoganiics | b8 3981218
Account for: ~ | Billing & General Information 215 235-1000
gﬁgﬂiﬁgﬁ?; A Appliance Service ; 215 2352050
Philadelphla PA 19144 Theft of Gas 215 684-6383
Foreign Language Assistance 21% 235.-1000
- B Heanng-impaired TTY Line 215 236-4646
Fast Due Amount | $3,989.19 Hepresentantes Que Haplan bspanol . . 215 .235-2175
“"Clrrent Charges | $460 52 Web Site - www. pgwuris.com
Total Amount Due By " (Hours 9 a.m. - 5 p.m )
May 09, 2007 $4,449.71 Center City 1137 Chestnut St. (M, T, TH, F)
‘ Germantown 210 W Chelten Ave (T, W, F}
o | S. Philadelphis 1601 S. Broad St. (M, W, TH)
) 1 SL( t Frankford 4410 Frankford Ave. {T. TH, F)
’ \ ) ‘ N. Philadelphia = 1337 W. Erie Ave. (M, W, TH)
Lo W. Philadelphie = 5230 Chestnut St {M, T, W.F}

<« |
R

To avoid Finance Chatges please pay total amount due by the due date. Finance Charge is caleulated at 1.5%
munthly. {18% vyearly)

hwssvong of totnptnats sboat your bill?. Plasse coll us betore the Dus Date at 215-235.1000
OF write t0; PGW P.O. Box 3500, Phila.. PR 189122-0050

Please rétura thig portion with your payment,
Wiite yout accournit number op your check of money order made payable 1o PGW.

e f R | Account Number: ; 3113668289
P Jw : , Due Date: May 09, 2007
== Place "X 10 ok Jor . Please Pay. $4,449.71
ﬁ S b address comrgcions Pt ' , -
R L J wofrections v eeverse side ——lr ,
p : Amount Enclosed: R , .
21408 1 AT 0.308  “*AUTO**SCH 3-DIGIT 191 ) e ,
lmmil‘nm“ﬂnts‘n%uxlm:ms“ux”s”nn“tmui, Hhoholadiltonadtdoliodimliothl
JANETTE CURRY Philadelphia Gas Works
205 WALNUT LN, A P.C. Box 11700

Philadelphia PA 19144 Newark, NJ 07101-4700

¥,

't

003113LL42898000000004449713



) IANETTECURY pioe: 2 o 2
'J(,yw ;‘;ﬂ‘l’a;‘;m"‘;f, . 15’;*4 4 ’ Billing Date: 04/16/07
Aceount Number: 3113668289
: WPr:“v{on «w Pavments Balahce Brought : Repmrs and Currenit " Account
Account Balance Recsived - -} = - Forward Adustments | Charges ‘Balance
Summary $3.989 19 $0.00 $3,989.19 $0.00 $460.52 $4,449.71
Current ¢4 104 6332563714, 5906 OLD YORK RD
Basic Rate Class: General Ser Residential Tax
Charges
Supply Charges : ;
 Commodity Charge 243 Ccf @ $1.06668............. e eanei i, $259.20
Total Supply Charges 7§259.20
Delivery Charges , '
Customer Charge @ $12.00 .........cconnies S e e $12.00
Distribution Chiarge 243 Ccf @ $0.69579............ TR iTvis e mimieaen e ein $169.08
Gas Cost Adjustment @ -$0.0233 for 30 Days .........cocce $5.66 CR
Weather Normalization Adjustment ................ ... TR SRRSO $4.23 CR
Total Delivery Charges O R SO RN OIS E SIS P R S T$171.19
Pa Sales Tax 7% of $430.39..... (vaviesiecenrivareneryent cea i Errensenirees vt se Yo xaseseinernseeri $30.13
Total Current Billing Charges ... .. ... . . . i,

$460.52

Meter # ‘1754198 Serv:c:e Point: 9972202010

Meter Deta‘il

Next Meter Read: May 14, 2007

. - me IR e s it To i : L] ‘ Ussge Conversion Totsl
- Date ‘Reu,&ing _ocTyps 1 Date : Remﬁng _Tvps | Ditlerence ~  (Cef}. Factot - Thermo - |
© 03r14/2007 | 6144|  Acwal | 04/13/2007 I 6387|  Actuat 243]  za300] 1035 | 25155

Energy SA ID# 8332563714, 5906 OLD YORK RD .
~ Usfagg _ COMPARATIVE GAS USAGE THIS MONTH aoHISTORIGAL DAT A LAST 12 MONTHS
Information ; This Year Last Year ggg; Total Ccef 691.00
Avg Daily Usage (Cefi -~ 8.0 0.0 2001 Avg Cct 57 68
e 2 st gmina Bayg~ e = - - 30 0 rop k ;
Avg Daily Cost $15.36  $0.00 Tamisasonosrva M ggg*;;gaed
g
.




-

; L /) ) - Page. 7 ) ' T of 3
P@ - - Q ; Billing Date: 03122107
, Jw PHILADELPHIA GAS WORKS o |
" BOOW MONTGOMERY AVENUL. PHILADELPHIA PA 15122 005G ~Accaunt Number: - 5113668303
MONTHLY STATEMENT ~ GENERAL INFORMATION
From Q221,07 thre 03/21,07 o CONTACTUS
Mhing Cyele Number: | ] - C ,
Billing Cycle Number: 13 o [~ Gas Leaks & Emergencies 215 235.1212
Aceount for: : L ; Billing & Generat Information o 215 2351000
janette curry , : y Corvice : ' 518 996, ~
305 E WALNUT LANE. A , Apoleanc;c. %.ervtcg | 2 15 235-2050
PHILA. PA 19144-1033 \ Theft ot Gas ' 215 684 6383
Foreign Language Assistance 215 235-1000
| . Hearing inpaired TTY Line 21% 2386-4646
B’ . P ™ . . .
"(,“ -=HMDELY : N Representantes Que Hablan kspanol 215 235.2175
Pase Due Amount 5348 67 ~ _ K , o
Adjustiments $100 00 CR o Web Site - www pgworks.com
Current Charges , $49.49 : CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTERS
e— “ —— : y : ; Hours 9 a.m - 5 p.m.}
T, s y 8 1y ) g . ) . .
otal Amiou‘,m’ Due By . Center City 1137 Chestnut St.(M, T,-TH, F)
Apr 17, 2007 DTN 1 $299.16 Germantown 210 W Chelten Ave. (T, W. F)
‘ S. Philadelphia 1801 S. Broad St (M, W, TH)
. = Frankford 4410 Frankford Ave (T, TH, F}
(L , N. Philadelphia 1337 W. Erie Ave. (M, W, TH)

W. Philadelphia . 5230 Chestnut St. (M, T. W.E)

- D R RRE Sy - - - . - FEy N - B N i Wy

To aveid Finance Charges please pay total amount due by the due date. Finance Charge 1s calculated at 1.5%
monthiy. (18% yearly) ' '

Quastions o complaints ebout vour bill? Fiease call us before the Bue Dote at 215.23% 14,00,
' Or wite t6: PGW P 0. Box 3500, Phils., PA 181220050

Plense return this poruon with your paymenit

}} Write your account number on vour cheek or money order made puyahig o PGW )
- Account Number: . 5113668303
P(:w : Due Date: Apr 17, 2007
o : Please Pay. ’ $299. 16
RIRN Hy Taok fi .

$é | i Cierectings Pa
br ROPECL RIS U0 Fu Vs e
L% :

’Amount Enclosed

16426 1 AV 0.293  *-'*AUTO**5.DIGIT 19144

‘aum;htm”i‘ult}n’n;””mu“n;”:”unlnMtlui m'”i'"i‘“ml"“"im"’sl""lii""“"'n"J
jonette curry ~ Phila%elph%a T(’;as Works
305 £ WALNUT LANE, P.O. Box 11700 -
gﬂﬁu»f& pﬁt-iglk}qkdoggb\ , Newark. NJ 07101-4700

0051135LA30380000000002991kL4




2 e

P, X W’ ; ‘ Page- 1 ol 2

ﬁ., A - , i} Billing Date. 04723/07

Al PHILADELPHIA GAS WORKS Hing et e
BOO W MONTGOMERY AVENUE, PHILADECBHIA FA 19122 0050 Account Number: ~ 5113668303

MONTHLY STATEMENT

 Erom 03/2 107 thru 04,2007
Bifing Cyele Number 13

Aceount lur

janette curry

305 E WALNUT LANE, A
PHILA. PA 19144-1033

Pavments Summary
04418107 Check
Billing Summary

Past Due Amount
Current Charges

Total Amount Due By

May 16. 2007  $241, 16

UC/
@\7}0

I e PR

GENERAL INFORMATION

CONTACT US
Gas Leaks & Emérgencieg 216 235-121
Billing & General information 215 235-10C
Appliance Service E 215 235 20%&
Theft of Gas ‘ 215 684.638
Foreign 1 anguage Assistance 215 235-10C
Hearing impaired TTY Line 214 236-464

Representantes Que Hablan Espanal 216 235-217
Web Site - www pgworks.com
CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTERS

{Hours @ am. - & p.m.}

Center City 1137 Chestnut St (M., T, TH. F)
Germaniowri 210 W, Chelten Ave, {T, W, Fi
S. Philadelphia 1601 S. Broad St. (M, W, TH)
Frankiord 4410 Frankford Ave. (T, TH, F)

N. Philadelphia 1337 W Erie Ave (M, W, THi

% ﬂw Pht!adelphta 5230 Chesmut St {M, T, W.F)

/L /L/k/m\_,/

To avoid Fmance Charges piease pay total amount due by the due date. Fmance Charge 1s calculated at T 5%

monthly - {18% yearly)

“Guastons o complainie sboul youria? - Plense .cali.us batore the Out Bute 2352851600,
Ur write (0. PGW PO Box 3500, Phila.. PA 191220050

Plesse return this portion with your payment ;
;’ Wnite your sccount nuimber on your check or money order mede paysable to PGW

. p!;i;a :’\ ut by {eny
o 3 addres o tions P
A S LOFRCHONS 041 Fovene sid

janette curry
305 F WALNUT LANE, A
PHILA. PA 19144.1033

Amount Enclosed:; ; ' d. JL

16104 1 AV .0.283 ****AUTO"*56:DIGIT 19144
Iml“tlmn",‘iznldf11mmhnn“nx“l"unf;la”nl '

Account Number: 5113668303
Due Date: May 16, 2007
Please Pay: ‘ $241.16

skt ol Lo

Phifadelphia Gas Works
P.O Box 11700 _ »
Newark, NJ 071014700 ‘ *’7

0051136L43038000000000242160



janetie curry 4§

2 of 2

Total Supply Charges

Delivery Charges

R R I I T T T T S S T

" , k. Page:
5 Ve V V2GRNl TR @ -
X ‘J Yy PHILA. PA 19144.1033 Bglimg Date: 04/23/07
Account Number: - 5113668303
i o Pr‘e'vious, : S 'Péymems g ;‘Baiance Brbught Repairs and Current Accobnt
Account _Balance |~ Received |  Forward Adstments Charges Balance
Summary $299.16 $7000 | $229.16 $0.00 $12.00 $241.16
Curent  sa 1pg 6874333973, 301 E WALNUT LN. 3R
Basic Rate Class: General Service Residential
Charges
Supply Charges ;
Comrmodity Charge 0 Cef @ $1.06668 ...l oo i $0.00

$0.00

Custormer Charge @ $12.00 .ooooo i vies e e e e $12.00

Distnbution Charge 0 Cef @ $0 69579 ..., e e bt e e vy e e $0.00

Gas Cost Adjustment @ $0.0233 for 30 Days ... ... $0.00
Total DElvery ChArGeS ... cv.oovrvoreeee o es e e Ts12.00
Total Current Billing Charges... .. .. e A S P U Ts1200

Service Point: 9977361418

Next Metar Read;: May 21, 2007

Meter Detail Meter #: 1973858

- s e Ff‘ﬁym PO R ) S e TO el B U . X T
. : - : » . o Usage Cenversion Total
, Date Raﬁdiﬂg ‘Wpe Disto _ Rgpdb‘ug Type D;ffutén;g- - {Ceny ; Factor “Thering
03/21/2007 | 638  Acwal | 04/2012007 | 6381  Acuwal ¢ 000 1035 | 000
Em’;“rgv, SA ID# 5874333973, 301 E WALNUT LN, 3R ~
IU?QB ___ COMPARATIVE GAS USAGE THIS MONTH so. ST ORICAL DATA . | AST 12 MONTHS
nformation This Year Last Year gg: Total Cef 74.00
Avg Daily Usage {Cefl 0.0 0.0 20t Avg Ccf 6.17
Billing Days 30 30 ' ST , ‘
. " ' A0 4 ) . ok B Actual
Avg Daily Cost | $0.40 $0.40 AMJJASONDIFMA M Actual

T e R




TN

L  N’  ’); . y |
PGW PHILADELPHIA GAS WORKS

BOO W MONTGOMERY AVENUE. PHILADELPHIA, PA 19122 0050

MONTHLY STATEMENT
From 01723707 thre 02/2107

Billig Cyele Number: 13

Account for:

janetie cufry

308 € WALNUT LANE A
PHILA, PA 19144-1033

Billing Summary

NI

Baay Due Amount 1 $553.29
Adjustmernts $57.55 CR
Qunent Charqes $69.38
Tatal Amount Due Bv :
Mar 19, 2007 $349.67

Page: 1 of 2
Billing Date: ‘ 02722107
Account Number. 5113668303

GENERAL INFORMATION

CONTACT US
- Gas Leaks & Emergencies : 215 235-1212
Billing & General Information 215 235-1000
Apphance Service 215 235-2050
Theft of Gas 215 684-6383
foreign Language Assistance 215 235-1000
Hearing impared TTY Line 215 236-4646

- Representantes Que Hablan Espanol 215 235-2175

Yeb Site - weww. pygworks. cumh

CUST

VIER S CE C 1S

{Hours 9 a.m. -5 p.m.)

Center City
Germantown
S. Phifadelphia
Franktord

N, Philadelphia
W, Philadelphia

1137 Chestriut St. [M, T, TH, F)
210 W. Chelten Ave. (T. W, F)
1601 S, Broad St. (M, W, TH}

4410 Frankford Ave, (T. TH F)

1337 W. Erie Ave. {M, W, TH)
5230 Chestnut St. (M, T, W,F}

9

Your bank has returned a payment.  Your account remains past due. Petsonal checks are no longer accepted for a

peariod of 12 months.

To avoid Finance Charges please pay total amount due by the due date. Finance Charge is caiculated a1 1.5%

monthly. {(18% vyearly}
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%‘ioua R d
| Balenee -

pocourt |7 sssa

aom M“'“M 1 3R
s T 33973 301 E W“AL‘\“\}.T‘ L.
Current saiD# 587?33%&16\ service Residentd §36.79
gasic  RaweClasstErms —t5699
Charges Charges e e §36.
gupply Chalg== a4 Cef @ $1 0829750
 Commodity Charg® | IEDIORTRTE L .
Total Supply Charges .- $12.00
Delivery Charges @ $12. 00 e $22.69
Customer Chero® @ §0.667 o T 50.31
Distribution Charge 34 C¢ for 29 Days . oeoe e §2.41C
Gas Cost Adjustment @ $0.00312 for B TP A BENSL .
Weather Normatization Adjustment ......r- T e e $32 59
Total Delivery CRAIGES ...cossersssssssssss st I 369,38
Total Current Billing CRArges ...cooewerssmrsens s L
L T AlD# 2988602531 P
| A‘diustmeﬁt Adgustmems for SAII K LIBSBISIE e e 4 $60.24 (
Detail  Late Payment Charge Wawve............. reseane Cdenns e veserensaoaiaeies -
’ - Adustments for SA 1D # 5874333973 L
Late Payment Charge Waive. ............... Cuareeinid e, R TC O $29.31¢
BAD Chack....... N A hernns et ke ek e arans Ceenen rerens Ceeineas erseaaaae $12.00
Bad Check Charge $20.00 .. it i en e e oe e o $20.00
Total Adjustments. .. ... ..o AR S $57.55¢(
Meter Detail ~ Meter 4: 1973858 Service p g T
::: = ‘“7,_,“#;#“ ene o T e, omt: 972361418 Next Meter Read: Mar 21,
Date T et e LT D ' 20
Resding  Twee 1 e ] o
o 223120071 L Do “‘Wﬂng * s - Cd"\'é'm " rous

BZE AC“’“‘_J 0212112007 ] Ditfetencs ALeth fasier
Er Aczual i T -
nergy et —

- Therm,

Usage SA 1D# 5874333973, 301 ¢
WALNUT LN,
Information COMPARATIVE GAS USAGE THis MONT. BR
This v H 5o HISTORICAL DATA L
gVQ Daily Usage (Cef) 1.oem Lasg Vear ggIM T T AST 12 MONTHS
lfimg Days 29 0 2 otal Cef 56 (
Avg Daily Cost $2.39 <0 g%‘ 10 Avg Cef a

FMAMJJASONDJF B Aciyasl

Eszivated

] &
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455 | | JANETTE LEE-CURRY
Apwie | P.O. BOX 12364

. - PHILADELPHIA; PA 19119
Dggumng o

- - RECEIVED

§00 W MONTGOMERY AVE | |

PHILA; PA 19122 JUL 19 2007

PA PUBLJ 331106
RE. 3113668289 AKA 5906 OLD YORK ROAD, SE%)SE%%\% gg;‘QXSS!ON

I'HIS ACCOUNT IS BEING DISPUTED BECAUSE THER WAS A METER CHANGE WHICH
FOUND YOUR ESTIMATIONS TO BE DOUBLE WHAT THE ACTUAL ACCOUNT WAS USING IN
GAS CONSUMPTION. TO DATE, THIS HAS NEVER BEEN ADDRESSED AND RECONCILED ON
MY BILL. IN ADDITION TO THIS, I AM BEING OVER CHARGED ON THIS ACCOUNT. FOR THE
LAST TWO MONTHS, [ HAVE BEEN BILLED APPROXIMATELY $700.00 AND $800.00. 1 DID
NOT CONSUME THAT AMOUNT OF GAS. WHEN THESE PROBLEMS ARE ADDRESSED I WILL
BE HAPPY TO PAY THIS BILL.

AS YOU ARE AWARE, | HAVE REGISTERED A PUC COMPLAINT IN RFFER.ENCE TO THIS
ACCOUNT.

RE. 5113668303 AKA 301 E. WALNUT LANE, 3R

- THIS ACCOUNT IS ALSO BEING DISPUTED AND 1 HAVE REGISTERED A PUC COMPLAINT
A BALANCE ($300.00) WAS TRANSFERRED TO THIS ACCOUNT WHICH | DO NOT OWE. IN
ADDITION YOUR COMPANY HAS BEEN CHARGING FOR LATE FEE WHICH NOW TOTAL
APPROXIMATELY $82.29. THIS ALSO NEEDS TO BE REMOVED. WHEN I'HE:SE PROBLEMS
ARE ADDRESSED, | WILL BE HAPPY TO PAY THIS BILL.

IN ADDITION TO THIS 1 HAVE INFORMED PUC THAT ONE OF YOUR RETIRED WORKERS 1§
SUPECTED OF TAMPERING WITH MY ACCOUNT, HE’}S AN OLD ACQUAINTANCE

PLEASE CORRECT MY ACCOUNTS AS ABOVE.

| SINCERELY, |
Lo fiﬁjf;ﬁp o8,

JANETTE L};!:. CURRY

CERTIFIED MA:L# Yrsg 7005 Oﬁ? o 0003 35S 9 7 S @G
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Ereoewap v 21

Pliladelpiio Assoviunor. 5f REALTOR: 9

appm ve this Iease as an accepmbfq;]re.cidennal lease form.

PARTITS

This lease 18 made on

20 ., between the tenan
THONY | P

i

_DECEMBER S 2008
¢ BOBIN QURN

3 DB

PR T

and the landlord or agent
Landlord: .J8NETTE LEE CURRY .
Agent.

Address: "rc aox.xz.saq

Phone: 215549 iﬁﬁlf.hL 15 Q46939408 CL 230
Igb 13 0GE
2. PROPERYY
The landlord agrees to rent (o the ienan; the faliow

Ing propety. _S9U68 OLRAYORY 6008 IMUFL. ..
PriilA. P4 13140

o - | i

CONDITIONS :
a. The montnlyents $ 53000
b. The ienn of f this iease 13 for
QP\L Wil o . . ‘fmu
sﬁ ] i w *t‘t:fﬁtl‘
beginning dase), 0 o e s et e
. ews (BT Sy GaiS).
o [hetotal rent forthe lease term s 2 LBN0 B .
i feeat 15 dus n advancs on he Tailowng gay o
the month:. THIRR I
{f th:s lesse begins ona dulfeieni day. due renifor
the fivstmordh is S MIA .
e vent mmor: fan L. deys late, the lenant must
ph} W x;‘uﬁi fﬁe- \;; 5..51}.1111_..“.
. The security d2posit is $.. L5000
g Daus legse votl rerew unless the landiord or s
tenaty gives i duys whoea notice before the
snrding date of this lease. Tha lendlord or the 6o

ant must give 30 days written avtice to end
meneh (o math lease,

atng

00007 00

mgmo

h. The tenath o caca venmwal cim of thas fease 1s

~ ONEYESR

v Ilike boadio 4 1o el ooy changes, including
erntingrerses, when maewing thisleass the fand
Wra st w26 the changes to the wnant ai Jeast
20, dave betare the ead of the Jeass

B ndke s

-

k. Themaximan narnber of peops who 2as hvs o
the property thea . .

I Rules a anached: Yes O Meld

m Betore this lease beging, the iandlord gerees 1o
et ¢ the Frilowing repiiny, replacements oo im-
provamentes O NA L L L.

I S " e

P . L Y T T Uy Vpvuvp N

I T e T il S

Duatiboisd By Jow © “Trk Cr 1378 Walsur S Phuis . PA 1102+ 135 51 -5

e e

s, "
) Teni v par 18500

Kandlord Clagent for lerdiusd
at this address:

VB BOXIINA i
PrilLA Pa 15119

i
P

S -

4 wistof utilities or other chasges the {andlord vr
the tenant will pav.
i Landierd  Tenant s
i pHYS pavs @
Y Hen 3 0 Tl Q
! Elecincity 3 m QO
i Gay - 2 T §§;
. O = = g =5
PtV e X i ) s‘i iVl
o Water & Sewer 54 &%/EP =
i ‘.awn Care U R o= |
T 2w Removai L. &
Trher:
Other:
~ r
T Nt et | b & e XY Y Rsiwr
l.; YPLES OQF Q‘GM (5 Lb%'ﬂ.
[
The tenant does not have 1o pay rent unnl the fang-

Ihrd grves e teaata o copy of
:Q* ST ALU a K telaliS

e tasd signed by

IN ABILITY TO GIVE Pe DSSES L.
li for any reason not caused by the tenant, the land-
idrd is unable o give the tenam: poxsession of e
#lepeny on the beginning date of the ic::sc, the ten-
ait can choose 1o
=L £nd this lease. The lanuiord must then retem any
. money the tenant has paid,

lg

hi Delay the bepinming of the lease fur up o o

wivatin unud the landiword ean give possession, The

- tenant will not Gwe rent until the landiord gives

s possession. If the 1¢nant does nat get possession

~the lendlord must seturn oy monsv the renan
ka3 paia

The lanclord wili no Rave (0 pay dumages 1o the
iehant if the reason for not SIVING possession 1
yond the landlors's convon.

OES'TRQCTMN OR DAViac.y

(€ Propeniy 15 Soslityea OF aamdged. it the gc-
. Cracson or damags max s he properiy pantty ot
;completely uniivable, the wenant tan choose to
1Y Move out a5 soon a3 possible. With:n 24 houre
after the ennatmoves cat, the Epantmust mak:
areasenebie 21100t o nonlty the landlord This
sease will end as ot the date of moving out

¥
wontinue 1o cocupy that pae of the property
atil} livable, 1f the iaw allows cceupancy.



Ate BEANANT IRANIHEK UKL E

" The tenam cannot lease the pgllerty (o any other
person or let any other person (WP over the lenant's
nghts and duties under this lease, unless the land.
loed first gives written approval. The landlord will
not unreasonably withhold approvai.

18. PRIORITY OF LEASE
If this property 1s sold at 2 morgage foreclosute sule,
the purihaser cun end this lease, I a forecic. ure sale,
‘all morigages that now or in the future affect the
property have a priority over this lease. The tenant
agrees to sign all papers needed by the rmortgage
holder to give priority over this lease.
I this Section the tenant gives up or waives a
right to have the lease continue after some fore.
closure sales.

19. DISPUTES

The landlord and 1enant ean sgree o use an altema-
uve dispute resolution process, such as mediation
or arbitration, 1o settle disagreements under this lease

20.ENTIRE AG

MENT

{This lease con the complere agreemern: ‘
the landlord an8tre tenant. This lease crestes -. ...
duties on the landlord and tenant and anyane whe,
lawfully succeeds to their nghis or tkes their places
The landlord and tenant can change this Jease oriy
by a written agreement sigried by both of them.

21 TENANT GIVES UP{WAIVES) RIGHTS

By signing this lease, the tenant gives up or witives
kpal righty that sre explained in this section and ia
$ections 12 {Landlord Retedies) and 18 (Prior
ity of Leaser

2. In Section 12 (Landlord Remedies), the tenam
agrees that the tandiord can give the tenant 10
days nouce 1o eave the property for reasons aot
related 10 paymen: of rent, This meass the ena
gives up the right (o recelve & lunger not.ce.

Ll
#

& In Section 18 (Peiority ¢ 7", jev e LEnal.
agrees that a merigag: . ' aver ility
lease. This means a -5 - Lo..mes
owner of the property through a morgage fors

vipsure can end the topant's leson

22. LEADRASED PAINT
“EVERY LESSEE OF ANY INTEREST IN RESIDENTIAL PROPERTY DN WHICH A RLESLSLL 1iAL DA ELLifG WAS BUILT
PRIOR TO 1978 IS NOTIFIED THAT SUCH PROPERTY MAY PRESENT EXPOSLRE TO LEAD FROM LEAD-BASED PAINT
THAT MAY PLACE YOUNG CHILDREN AT RISX OF DEVELOPING LEAD POISONING. LEAD POISONING IN YOUNG
CHILDREN MAY BRODI Tt PERMANENT NEUROLOGICAL DAMAGE, INCLUDING LEARNING DISABILITIES,
REDUCED INTELLIGENCE QUOTIENT, BEHAVIOR PROBLEMS AND IMPAIRED MEMORY. LEAD POISONING ALS(»
~ POSES APARTICULAR RISK TO PREGNANT WOMEN. THE LESSGR OF ANY INTEREST IN RESIDENTIAL REAL

PROPERTY 13 RECUIRZD T DISCLOSE TO THE LESSEE THE PRESENCE OR ABSENCE OF ANY LEAD-BASED PAINT
AND/OR LEAD-3ATED FAINT KA Z/DS. A COMPREHENCIVE LEAD INSPECTION OR RISK ASSESSMENT FOR
POSSIBLE PAINT AND/OR LEAD-RASED PAINT HAZARDS 1S RECOMMENDED PRIOR TO LEASE "

The purag-zph abnve means wathin 20 (10) davs from the fing’ wgring of s lease, the ennw can pay for 4
complete had inspecton oad visk assevssient of the rertui projeny by a certified lead 'inspccwr.r if the inspecs
tion re- ¢als 1hut leswd Dused paint or Jead-based paint hazards are present in the rertial property, te wenant has:

‘ ‘8. Two (2) business days after receivingthe report to end this lease
ang
b Ger buck all revts aind security deposits pusd o the tandiord,
If the wenant does not end this lease within two (2) days after griting the report, the teaant gives ap the rightws
get an irspector ar end this ltuse, | ‘ / i e
23. SPECIAL CONDITIONS {The Attorney General has rodpre-appinved any conditions added by the land:
lard »» teran: for compliance with the Pennsylvania Plain Language Consumer Contract Act.}

TRASH SROLLD BE 2UT CUT CN TUES NIGHY FOK NEXT DAY PICK-JP. YRASH IMPROPERLY PJT OU1 1S SUBJFLT U

AS2L 00 FIHE B¢ THE CLYL BLIALG GHOLR 82bode A1F ThE RELACROIBILITY OF ive TENANT. TAE TENANT HAY
$1300.06 TOWAHOS THE NTEDED MOVEAN FLIS O $1350.ub, THE REMAINDER UF THESE FEES ARE BENG
PROVICED 8 TENANT ACTIN GRP. {F THESE FEES ARE NOT FORTH-COMING IN A REASONABLE AMOUNT OF TIME,
THE [ENANT WILL ENTER iNTO A PAYIENT ARFANGE MENT, ‘

iN Lo N Auaby
 LANDLORD or AGENT
¥ JANFTTE LEE-CURRY

N, o

TENANT

NNALIG I I g £ JAA T Ly o

TENANT - LANDLCRD or AGENT
The Ditice of the Anomey Ceneral has approved s iease 4s corapiying with the Pennsylviinia Plais Laaguage Cor-
sumus Contract Act In tne opinion of the Offtce of Attorney Gengral, a preapproved consumer Contract meets the 1651 of
reaG ity uhaer 73 A5 Section 2205 of the Plam Language Copsurer Contract Act. Proapprovar of & censumer son-
fract by Se Sifice oY Atomey General only means t1at sunple, yndersiandabic and easily readuble satguape is used Tt
18 not an dpproval of the contents or legality o the ¢ontract,

R W o b, s S ¥
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JANET LEE CURRY PHILADELPHIA GAS WORKS '
305 EAST WALNUT LANE A v, '
I’IHLADELP}ﬂA PA 19144

QCKETEj{

¥ count Number'0800925513

Casé Rpxnper: 1994525 4{ / D JUL 2 0 2097

‘Stﬁtcmgnt Of Complaint: | SN - | DQ Q U ﬁ/f E N T

nveshgmon By Staff Of The Bureau Of Consemer Services Revealedp A PUBLIG UT
!

1.

A simmary of the customer's complaint is as follows: FO L D A
C‘ns‘omer is disputing bills for service at ‘3908 Old York Road, Phﬂadelﬁ %
— CEIVED

Decision On Informal Complnmt By Jhe Bureau of Consumer Services:

“

JUL 1 9 2007

LiT*{ (‘r\nmqp,ON
That on August 8, 2002 Janet Lee Curry estabhshed gas service at %T&W&lbunmu
Road, Fhﬂade}pma, PA. ;

That there is an AMR metef at the property and actual reads have been obtained.
That on September 16, 2003 Janet Lee Curry filed BCS# 1489359 with the PA PUC,

That as of October 16, 2003 the customer had 2 balance of $2,966.17 owing to PGW for
account pumber 0800925513.

That on October 24, 2003 the PA PUC issued a decision for BCS# 1489359 in which it
was determined that the bills were correct, the customer was responsible balance owing,
and a payment arrangement was established for the budget amount p]us $100.00

towards the balance.

That the gas service at 5908 Old York Road was terminated for non-payme'nt‘ on July
26, 2004. -

That on August 6, 2004 Janet Lee Cmry paid to have the service restored and on
August 10, 2004 thc gas service at 5908 Old York Road was restored for Janet Lee

Curry.

That as of April 12, 2005 the customer had a balance of $4,461.04 owing to PGW for
account nurmber 0800925513,

That the gas service at 5908 Old York Road was terminated for non-payment on April
14, 2005.

That from April 14, 2005- September 19, 2005 gas was used but no one was bdled for

“service at 5908 Old York Road, Philadelphia, PA.



13.

14,
15.
16,
17,
18,
19,

20.

22,
23,

24.

L.

-

That on Septe&:r 19, 2005 PGW visited the pmpar‘} Qﬁd the gas on and Lumué it
back off.

That as of September 6, 2005 the customer has a final balance of $3.876.58 owing to
PGW for account number 0800925513 ; ,

That October 28, 2005 PGW billed Janet Lee Curry for pas used at 5508 Old Yorg
Road for the period of April 14, 2005- September 19, 2005 for $294 84, villed 10
account number 5113668303.

That on November 3, 2005 the gas service was restored for Janet Lee Curry ar 8458 Ol
York Road, Philadeiphia, PA.

That from November 3, 2005- August 2, 2006 Janet Lee Curry was billed for gas
service at 5908 Old YorL Read, account pumber 0258885102

That as of September 13, 2006 Janet Lee Curry has a balunce o7 33,730 38 owmp 10
PGW for account number 0258885102,

;’”d
)
o

That as of September 6, 2006 the pas service is cn a1 %08 Cid Yerk
Philadelphia, PA for Janet Lee Curry.

That Janet Lee Curry also had gas service on at 5606 Old York Read, Philadeiphig, PA,
account number 3113668289,

That as of October 28, 2005 Janet Lee Curry had a balance of $0.G0 for scoount number
3113668289.

That from November 3, 2005-April 12, 2006 bills were issued monthly to Janet Lee
Cuury for account number 3113668289, but no payments were received by PGW.,

That the gas service at 5906 Old York Road was terminated for non-payment on May
12, 2006.

That on May 17, 2006 PGW issued a final bill for the period of April 12, 2006- May 12,
2006 for $176.31 for service to 5906 Old York Road, account number 3113668289,

Thd? as of August 31, 2006 Janet Lee Curry has a final balance of §3, 425 88 owing to
PGW for account number 3113668289. ‘

That per the Philadelphia Gas Works, both 5908 and 5906 Old York Road,
Philadelphia, PA are landlord properties with residential service.

‘Based On These Findings, The Bureau Of Consumer Services Concludes:

That the bills are correct as rendered.




That the customer is responsible for the gas used at 5908 Old York Road from August
8, 2002 to present. ,

That tbe customer is responsible for the gas used at 5906 Old York Road for account
number 3113668289,

Therefore I Is Decided:

L. That Janet Lee Curry is responsible for final balance of $3,876.58 owing to PGW for
account number 0800925513, ,
2. That: Janet Lee Cuny is responsible for balance of $3,730.58 owing to PGW for account
murmber 0258885102.
3 That Janet Lee Curry is responsible for final balance of $3,425.88 owing to PGW for
account number 31136668289.
4. That if Janet Curry would like gas service on at 5906 Old York Road Phlladelphxa, PA
she should contact the Phil adelphla Gas Works. ,
October 4, 2006 g \.
Date Signature
MATTHEW HRIVNAK

Utility Complaint Investigator
Bureau of Consumer Services
PA Public Utility Commission
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TS AYE piaoer@ as wonks Notice Date 08/15/06

1 . : . o -~ )
o FAY BOO W. MONTGOMERY AVENUE. PHILADELPHIA, PA 13122 0050 » P Account Number: 0258885102

'COLLECTION AGENCY REFERRAL NOTICE

, - . cs @
PAYMENT DUE ON RECEIPT , ~ o gaf-0m1

~ F-o1aa45aS

s \QAQ\?‘M()

Since you th(, not paid your past due batance of $394. 04, action will be taken to refer your
account to a collection agency uniess you make full payment upon receipt of this notice.

A good credil rating is a valuable asset, and we are sure that you wish to protect your rating.

To avoid referral to a collection agency contact our Credit/Collection department immediately at
215-235-1777, Mowmday icvugiv Friday, between 8:06 a.m. and 4:30 pam. to make a full payment,
You can make payments over the telephoune using your checking account or credit card.

You can make a payment at one of our Customer Service Centers between the hours of 9:00
AM. and 5:00 P.M. at one of the following locations:

Coenter City, 1137 Chestnor Street - Monda v, Tuesday, Thursday and Fnday.
Frunkford, 4410 Frankford Avenue - Tuesday, Thursday and Eriday. D QQ U !V:
Germantown, 210 W. Chelten Avenue - Toesday, Wednesday and Friday. J N T

North Philadelphia, 1337 W, Erie Avenue - Monday, Wednesday and Tburxddx ‘ OLQE H
Suuth Philadelphig, 1601 S Broud Street - Monday, Wednesday and Thursday.

West Phuladetphig, 5230 C hesmul Street - Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Frida

PECEI\/ED
o

ﬁ. e * R UL 19
O? : QGKE?E ‘ ,APUB”CUTILWC )
JUL 20 2007 SEC”ETAHY' ”,2'5"'0/\:

b b »«Qm-utwm somolaints baut.vour bill?  Please call us before the Due Date a1 215 235 weo L .
Or wnte 1o PGW P.O. Box 3500, Phile,. PA 19122:0050 i - I

Plange ratusn this portion with your payment.
Write your secount numbet on your chack or monay order made payoble to PGW

Ty 52}?, Account Number; 0258885102
LT Notice Date: , Aug 15, 2006
4 Place "X i box tor ‘ Please Pay: $394.04
sddress worrechons Prut
corechns o reverse side
Amount Enclosed: .
984 1 AT 0.308 **AUTO* “SCH 3-DIGIT 191
;I(lullhﬂti"tlllhliill““”'ll"nlll“t“ﬂll‘lll[till‘ !\lll"l!lﬂ“"”ﬂ‘ﬁUt“!H“H!”Iljilt!lll’ll‘)llt“““ll
- JANETTE CURRY : , Philadelphia Gas Works
305 E walnut LN a P.O. Box 17606

Phiadelptua, PA 19144 ’ Baltimore, MID 21297-16086

0002568851026000000000394042




Notice Datea: 0811,5/08

e fx» ntaoe@BA GAS WORK & |
N ;X VAW ? : fof;{ Jr&ﬁgc‘%m v&u?rﬁﬁoxyﬂeﬁﬁgzzmm : ‘ Account Number: 0258885102
L |  COLLECTION AGENCY REFERRAL NOTICE 7
| R R | C ‘
PAYMENT DUE ON RECEIPT ~ (,?4 07
F-01q44525
, | ' ‘ Philadal Q\q‘\o.
Since you have not paid your past due balance of $3,282.96, action will be taken to refer your

account to a collection agency unless you make full payment upon receipt of this notice.
A good credit 'raﬁng is a valuable asset, and we are sure that you wish to protect your rating.

To avoid referral to a collection agency contact our CreditiCotlection department immediately at
Er BTl 20

215-233-1971, Munday through Friday, between ©:00 am. and 4:30 num. to make » full payment.
You can make payments over the telephone using your checking account or credit card.

You can make a payment at one of our Customer Service Centers between the hours of 9:00
AM. aund 5:00 P.M. at one of the following locations:

Center City, 1137 Chestnut Street ~ Munday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday.
Erankford, 4410 Frankford Avenue - Tuesday, Thursdiy and Friday ~ ’ '
Germuntows, 210 W. Chelten Avenue - Tuesday, Wednesday and‘Friday : Q E CE[V
Mnmx_Rhﬂmunhm 1337 W Erie Avenue - Monday, Wednesday and Thursday. ' E D
:Iphig, 1601 S, Broad Street - Monday, Wednesday and Thursduy
&Lﬁlﬂlﬂﬂdﬂnhm 52?0 Chestaut Street - Monday, Tuesday, Wt.dmbday and Frigiay,

Bl 1o i
CFEARY6&2?2®$QN

,
av®  DOCUME
4’ FOLDERNT 2/5 A3 797 7

s ' Ouestionsg of, complaints _almut your bill?. Please coll us betore the Due Date at 215.235.1000
: Ot write 10, PGW P.O. Box 3500, Phila., PA 19122-0050

Plensy rawin this portion with your payment,
Wirite your sticount number oft your check or imdney order made payable 1o PGW

.M!"’ f) ' Account Number; - ; 0258885102
i il \ QG KETE Notice Date: /" Aug 15, 2006
Phece "X hox Tor , = : Please ~P3yf~ ‘t&‘ $3.282.96 R
e S address correcpns v ‘ ] . .
?,é D \.lntrt:cl::mf:m 1::3unu side JUL 2 0 2007
e ’ Amount Enclosed:
& :
983 1 AT 0.308 **AUTO* *SCH 3-DIGIT 191 i
fneldealblididsdinllsallid il tal Tedtshrad el b bbbt
JANETTE CURRY Philadelphia Gas Works
305 £ walnut LN a | ‘ P.O. Box 17606 /
Philadelptua, PA 18144 Baliimore, MD 21297-1606 3

DDD2SAAAL5L0280000000032829L2



Lk e \ k 510 @/j Page: 1 of 2

| | ale |
PH&,LADELP&GAS WORKS ¥~ @mﬁ&‘*"m Date: 12/14/05

800 W MONTGOMERY AVENUE. PHILADELPHIA, P4 19122:0080 o\ X\ ex aad 9\'\ Y& Account Number: 3113668289

MONTHLY STATEMENT | 'GENERAL INFORMATION
“From 11/03/05 thru 12/12/05 CONTACT US
il le N 08 i
a'”’"g Cyele Number ; Gas Leaks & Emergencies 216 235-1212
Acc‘:ouﬁf‘far; ’ , 7 : Billing & General Information 215 235-10006
;ggﬁﬁrggf ﬁi‘\'; A RE CE’ VE D Appliance Service ' 215 235-2050
Philadelphia PA 19144 | | ~ Theft of Gas | 215 684.6383
JUL 19 2007 © Foreign Language Assistance 215 235-1000
‘ Hearing impaired TTY Line 215 236-4646
Payments Summary PA PgBLlC UTILITY co SION Representantes Que Hablan Espanot 215 235-2175
?O;ZBIQJ Gheck RETAHYS Nggg Web Site - www. pgworks.com
Past Due Amount $385 93 CR CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTERS
Adjustments $139. 93 {Hours 8 aun. ~ & p.m.}
Current Charges ' //‘S'BE 18 Center City 1137 Chestnut St. (M, T. TH, F)
’ | L= Germantown 210 W. Chelten Ave. (T, W, F}
TOIB( Amount Due By 6 3 S. Philadelphia 1601 S. Broad St. {M, W, TH)
Jdn 10 2006 L . $ 6 *;1 8 . Frankford 4410 Frankford Ave. (T, TH, Fi

N. Philadelphia 1337 W. Erie Ave. (M, W, THj

Qd] (,(M /0‘(//)&«5 W. Philadelphia 5230 Chestout St. (M, T, W,F)

5’%’9 oot
o

To avoid Finance Charges please pay total amount due by the due date. Finance Charge is calculated at 1.5%
monthly. (18% yearly}

 Docuis
oc AENT
DOCKETERD “r0) pep

Questions or complaints about your bill? Please cell us before the Due Date st 215-235-1000
Or write to, PGW P.O. Box 3500, Phila.. PA 19122-0056

Pleage return this portron with your payment.
Wiite your sccount numbaer on your chock or money order made payable to PGW.

P@ﬂm ‘ Account Number: ' 3113668289
\ Due Date:  Jan 10, 2006

Place "X 1 box for Please Pay’ | $663.18

At address vorrections. Pring ' ' = :
% =3 ik, LOEFECHONS VAL Fverse side , , ; , :
: ~ Amount Enclosed; § , .
24806 1 AT 0.292 **=****AUTO**3-DIGIT 191

BU!”I[“‘(H"I’ldf’)d“l””lH“k"Illllll‘lli!tl]l!ltil-i gl““l IIIH\”“llll“l“lllu"lnﬂ; i hl’ﬂl I lllu\[]‘

JANETTE CURRY Philadslphia Gas Works
305 WALNUT LN, A P.O. Box 7789

Philadelptia PA 18144 Philadelphia, PA 19101-7789

0031136L82896000000000663184




. P“Wf JANETTE CUT“ ' ‘ _Page: 2 of 2
| =, 305 WALNUTERS A , ‘ o o
, - ': - Phitadelphia PA 19144 Billing Date: 12114705

Account Number: 3113668289

~ Previous . Payments - |Balance Brought 'Repairs and Current Account
Account Bulance Received |  Forward Adjustments Charges Balance
Summary | $619.27 $1,005.20 $386 93CH ~ $139.93 $663.18 |  $663.18
Current ¢ 154 2378988187, 5906 OLD YORK RD
Basic Rate Class: General Ser Residential Tax
Charges
Supply Charges
Commodity Charge 317 Cof @ $1.3119.... .. $415.87
Total Supply Charges.. .......... ey vl et es s iien vt e s e it $415.87
Delivery Charges ' , ;
. Customer Charge @ 12,00 i et et e e e e e $12.00
Distribution Charge 317 Cef @ $0.66618........ .. ... . . ... $211.18
Gas Cost Adjustment @ «$0.05558 for 39 Days. . cooi oo i on ciiies eeinee $17.62 CR
Weather Normalization Adjustment ......... ... UL SRRV VU SR S DR $1 64 CR
Total Debvery Charges ........ v R O PR Ceveea e ewenh e araeaene $203.92
 Po Sales Tax 7% of $619.79......... . Y P Vo s e Ceiaen e $43.39
Total Cutrent Billing Charges................ ... B PR B U S b,;’;_,_;iﬁG 18

Adjustment Adjuatmems for SA ID # 9961312123 ,

Detail Late Payrment Charge........ et a e e e $8.41
Late Payment CHErGe ... coove voisin et i b e e a e ceaases $8.29
ftmpose Bill Paid Turn On Charge. ..o oo PR RECRO e $123.23

Total Adjustments. .c..ocoonneinne ceemres e et cam e e RSO i e e $134.93

Meter Detail  Your meter was changed on
Meter #: 1754198 Service Point: 9972202010 Next Meter Read: Jan 12, 2006

i M~ = w;’f“ me“ = ‘“‘“.““ ’_‘“j d ~ _‘ —. _ i"}"}«‘l’o.f- y—‘““ _.‘ » {Qsage : ifonversian T Yotal

‘ Date :mmq,ag o Twea | Dew " Reading” . 'Type | Diftarence’ {Cefy _ Factor Therma

Y Y1/03/2008 ~3878] instaled | 1211272005 | 4195] Actual | 317, 31700] 1048 ~ 3315

110320081 43341 lmual | 110312005 _4334) Removed | 0 . 000| 1048 0.00

Energy SA ID# 2378988187, 5906 OLD YORK RD | o

EU*?"Q" rign, COMPARATIVE GAS USAGE THIS MONTH goo ISTORICAL DATA | AST 12 MONTHS

(2] Otmai on This Yeor Last Year gggi : Towal Cef 317.00

Avg Daily Usage (Ccf) 8.0 0.0 - 200} ; Avg Cef 26.42
Billing Days 39 0 ng ! B
Avg Dﬁify Cost $17.01 $0.00 0JEMAMJIJASOND @ Actual

] Estima~ed

&




e x}
i .“51 {2

MONTHLY STATEMENT
From 12712/05 thru 01/12/06
Bithng Cycle Number:. 08

PHILADELPHIA GAS WORKS

BOUW MONTGOMERY AVENUE, PHILADELPHIA. PR 19122.0050

Account for:
JANETTE CURRY

305 WALNUT LN, A
Philadelphia PA 19144

Past Due Amount $663.18
Adjustments _58.84-,

Current Charges

C

; 1Y

$1’%
o Do 8 AT

Total Amount Due By
Eeb 07, 2006

~5881.62
/

Frankiord
N. Philadelphia

Page: 1 of 2
Billing Date: 01/13/086
Account Numbsr: 3113668289
GENERAL INFORMATION
CONTAGT US

Gas Leaks & Emergencies 2152351212
215 2351000
215 2352080
215 684-6383
215 235-1000
215 236-4646
215 235-2175
Web Site - www. pgwerks.com
CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTERS
{Hours 8 a.m. -5 p.m.}

1137 Chestnut $t. (M, T, TH, F)

210 W, Chelten Ave. (T, W, F} o

1601 S. Broad St. (M, W, TH)

4410 Frankford Ave. (T, TH, F)

1337 W. Erie Ave. (M, W, TH)

5230 Chestnut St. (M, T, W,F)

Billing & General information
Apphance Service

Theft of Gas

Foreign Language Assistance
Hearing impaired TTY Line
Representantes Que Hablan Espanol

Center City
Germantown
S, Philadelphia

W. Philadelphia

to avmd Fmame Charges please pay total amount due by the due date Fmanca Charge is calcutated at 1.5%

monthly  {18% yearly)

i PRI A e T T ) . P L. 1] 43
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{"!}’./j JANETTE CU Page: 2 of 2
PGW gg‘?mﬁﬁ)t?auplx 19144 Bilting D‘m; Q“‘l 3106
Account Number: . 3113668289
Previous ] .. ?avments Baiance’Br:ought Repairs and - = Currémf Accéuntk
Account Balance i . Received = |. - Forward | Adwstments Charges |  Balance
Summary $663 18 $0.00 | $663.18 $9 94 $881.62 $1,554.74
Current ¢4 1ny 2378988187, 5906 OLD YORK RD
Basic Rate Class: General Ser Residental Tax
Charges
Supply Charges
~Commodity Charge 412 Cef @ $1.3119.....0....0o $540 50
Total Supply Charges ... ... .ooviee v TR, TSR S ST TR T§540.50
Delivery Charges
Customer Charge @ $12.00 . A S OO S $12.00
Distribution Charge 412 Cef @ SO66618. . it e TSI ONET $274 .47
Gas Cost Adjustment @ -$0 05558 for 31 Days. ... ... $22.90 CR
Weather Normalization Adjustment ... .. .o $19.87
Total Delivery CRarges . ... coou i et e e . BYB3 A&
Pa Sales Tax 7% of $823.94 ., .. . i iiiii e e Creenanns $57.68
Total Current Biling Charges ... ... .. “§881.62
Ad;ustmem Ad;ustmems for SA lD # 2378988187 :
Detail Lote Payment Charge . ..o o cii it ieiiii e e inas e oresr e o e e e erciaiaann ST $9.84
; Total Adjustments. .. .....o...... U SPTP, reeerr i ves e es v arantwaeieeae e cen Vriens $9.94

Meter Detail

Meter #: 1764198

Service Point; 9972202010

Next Metor Read: Feb 13, 2006

— - _ e — ~ Usage Conversion Yotal
mua, . Rdsdng Type 1 ‘,nam . Reading " Typa | Difterancs {Cef) . Factor Tharms
tznzf oasé 4195 Acwal | 01/12/2006 | 4607]  Acwal 4121 412000 1047 | 43148

Energy @R

Usage
information

SA ID# 2378988187, 5306 OLD YORK RD
COMPARATIVE GAS USAGE THIS MONTH
G ‘ This Year Last Year
Avg Daily Usage {Ccf) 13.0 0.0
Billing Days 31 0
Avg Daily Cost $28.44 $0.00

o

HISTORICAL DATA

LAST 12 MONTHS

§8§JZ Total Cef 729.00
Yool Avg Cof 60.75
1007
G . . .
JFMAMJI JASOND I B Actual

&) Estimated




MONTHLY STATEMENT
From 02/08/05 thru 03/10/05
Bilhng Cycle Number: 08

Account for:

JANETTE L CURRY
305 WALNUT LANE, A
PHILA PA 19144

PHILADELPHIA GAS WORKS

BOO W MONTGUMERY AVENUE. PHILADELPIIA, PA 19122 0050

Billing Summary

Past Due Amount $4.667.05

Adjustments $68.44
L.urrent &?lgrges $539.21

Totai Amount Due By |

Apr 06, 2005 1$5,274.70

Center City

[AC%0C

”‘”’7?0 7 f‘j @

- Frankford

Page: 1 of 3

Billing Date: 03/11/08
Agcount Number: 0800925513

GENERAL INFORMATION

CONTACT US

Gas Leaks & Emergencies 215 235-1212
215 235-1000
216 235-2050
215 684-6383
215 235-100C

Billing & General Inforrmation
Apphance Service '
Theft of Gas
Foreign Language Assistance
Hearing impaired TTY Line 215 236-4646
Represen‘tamesaue Hablan Espanol 215 235-2175
Web Site - www.pgworks.com
CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTERS
Hours $-a.m. ~ 5 p.m.)
1137 Chestnut St. (M, T, TH, F}
210 W. Chetlteri Ave. (T, W, F}
1601 5. Broad St. (M, W, TH)
4410 Frankford Ave. (T, TH, P)
1337 W. Erie Ave. (M, W, TH)
5230 Chestnut St. (M, T, W,F)

Germantown
S. Philadelphia

N. Philadelphia
W. Philadelphia

monthly. {18% vearly)

To avoid Finance Charges please pay total amount due by the due dare. Finance Charge is calci lated at 1.5%

Oucsmons ot complainis about yout ban Plense cail us before the Due Date 6t 2158-235-1000.
Or wirité to: PGW £.0. Box 3500, Phila.. PA 19122:0050




i /J)““‘/  JANETTE L CURRY Page: 2 of 3
@w} §05 ‘:’VfLN ANE, A Rilling Date: 0371108
i~ PHILA PA 1
Account Number: 0800925513
Prevmus 1 Pavmentq Ba!ance Brought Repaxrs and ; f  Current - Accourii )
Account * Balanca Received Forward ~ | Adjustments | Charges Balance
Summary $4,667.05 | $0.00 |  $4.667.05 | $68 44 | $539.21 §5,274.70
Curent 5, 104 7628395279, 5908 OLO YORK RD
Basic Rate Class: General Ser Residential Tax
Charges ‘
Supply Charges
Commodity Charge 207.31 Cef @ $0.95639 .. $108.27
Total Supply Charges . ..o vorvvrno o T§198.27
Delivery Charges
i v, GUSTOMEr Charge @ $12.00 . .. oo e e $7.45
‘ Distribution Charge 207.31 Cef @ $0.58048 ... ... oo $120.34
Gas Cost Adjustment @ $0.03218 for 18 Days ... v cooeeees e e, $6.67
Weather Normalization Adjustment .............. . ...\ $7.16 CR
Total Delivery CRArges .......oiciioeniiaees e ettt acereeso <o e aseeas e T§127.36
Supply Charges
Commodity Charge 11.52 Cof @ $0.95639......... §11.0
Commodity Charge 11517 Ccf @ $0.85292. $98.23
Total SUPPlY CRAFGES . . oo viii i i e e e e T$109.24
Delivery Charges
Customer Charge @ $312.00 00 oiiuiiiiniieiins ot iy o aees s et e eee s $4.55
Distribution Charge 11 52 Cet @ $0. 58048 $6.69
Distribution Charge 115,17 Cef @ $0.57905 ... .0 o0 iir i eiriien oeeee e $66.69
Gas Cost Adjustment @ $0.03218 for 1 Days .......ooiiee i o e $0.37
Gas Cost Adjustment @ -$0.0417 for 10 DaY5 ..o overieees e eeoeieiis oo - $4.80 CR
Weather Normalization AdjUStment .......cooo oo i e e, $4,38 CR

Total DEVery Charges ... ..couiviireiiivieeeianeseioaissseeiecorte e eee st eeeeaeatees ooeees o] T$69.12
Pa Sales Tax.7%.0f $8503.93 .. it i i e e e $35.28
Total Current Billing Charges ........vveeons.n.. R P S ST P T$539 21
Adjustment Adjustments for SA [D # 11802070486 |
Deta'ii Late Payment Charge .. L S T T $37.32
Adjustments for SA 1D # 7628395279
~ Late Payment Charge........... B SO E SUT e aresieresiieens RSN $31.12
Total Adjustments......... .. .. e eeervereeen e raeraanen e RO reraratasinseies $68.44

Meter Detail

RN

Meter #: 1401556

Serwce Point: 9972202013 : Next Meter Read: Apr 11, 2008

m‘#‘s—«mwn‘ Mwms—«-:}:a M-—ona—-'-- «w_»u.-
' e me e S o o _To’ e ptiamacuens R Usage Co:wemoon - j_,Total‘ ’
Date Raadmg - Type o o oDatet : Rending =~ “Typa " mﬂsrence ety ‘j' _Factor - Therma |

ozfomzoosi _ 8178]  Acwal | 03/10/2005 | 8510|  Acwal 334 ‘f 334.00{ 1040 |  347.19
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’\« ~ 08/06/08

BHILADELPHIA GAS WORKS . g1ac S e B
$00 W MD\NT(“-O"MFBY‘AVEMAE, m@owm, pA 131220050 QRN ad “\T\‘\\ Account Number: 0800925513
COLLECTION AGENCY REFERRAL NOTICE

pAVMENT DUE ON RECEIFT

nce of $2,810.68, action will be taken to refer your
ake full payment upon receipt of this notice.

that you wish 10 protect ¥

Since you have not paid your past due bala
nless you nr

gceount (0 3 collection agency U
abte asset, and we are sure
our Credit!Coiiec[‘mn de

8:00 am. and 4:30 pam.
¢ checking account or ¢r¢

A good credit rating is a valu our rating.
partmen‘l immediately at
to make a full payment.

o avoid referral {o a collection agency contact
dit card.

915-235-1777, Monday through Friday, betweein
You can make payments over (he telephone using you
{ at one of our Customer Service Centers hetween the h

You can make a paymen
AM. and 5:00 P.M. at one of the following locations:

ours of 9:00

Center City, 1137 Chestaut Sireet - Monday, Tuesday, Thuesday and Friday.

Erankford, 44 10 Frankford Avenue - Tuesday, Thurscay and Friday. ;
owi, 210 W. Chelten Aveaue - Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday. f @ @Cé j a
, ﬁ i

i, 1337 W. Erie Avenue - Monday, Wednesday ¢nd Thursday. F » E NT
OLpep’

1k g, 160t S. Broad Street - Monday, Wednesday and Thursday-

west Philadelphia, 5230 Chestnut Street - Monday, Tuesday.

Wednesday and Friday.

»

calf ug before the Due Dute st 215.235.1000

Quastions ar complaiots about your bill? Please
Or write to: PGW P.O. Box 3500, Phile., PA 191220050

“ -
L -
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D | ez @
By ey G-t otice Dat 86 0805

Neotice Date ::
P"‘ ‘t F. 014945 -
J w go? «i&%n?c%mmv a.vﬁw?ﬁﬁoﬁ“:negﬁi 72 0O50 ?\\ AT ] c_\g & Account Number: (800835513

[. _ S ~ COLLECTION AGENCY REFERRAL \IOTICE

PAYMENT DUE ON RECEIPT

Since you have not paid your past due balance of $1,378.69, action will be taken to refer your
- account to a collection agency unless you make full payment upon receipt of this notice.

A good credit rating is a valuable asset, and we are sure that you wish to protect your rating.

To avoid referral to a collection agency contact our CreditiCollection department immediately at
215-235-1777, Monday {iizeugh Friday, between 8:00 aum. and 4:30 p.m. to make a full payment.
You can make payments over the telephone using your checking account or credit card.

You can make a payment at one of our Customer Service Centers between the hours of 9:00
AM. and 5:00 P.M. at one of the following locations:

Center City, 1137 Chestnut Sureet - Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday,

Erankford, 4410 Franktord Avenue - Tuesday, Thursday and Friday.

Germantown, 210 W. Chelten Avenue - Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday. N oy -
North Phitadelphia, 1337 W. Erte Avenue - Monday, Wednesday and Thursday. @ i ‘/ii‘i’ﬁ Il B
South Phyladelphia, 1601 8. Broad Street - Monday, Wednesday and Thursday FO ) S IEN r
West Philadelphia, 5230 Chestnut Street B Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday. LD E R

RECEIVED 5o

JUL192007
o ®

PAPUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
uuautwna or complsints t§>oul yolfﬁxgéyﬁﬁé%a beiote the Due Dote ot 215.235.1000

0r write 1o~ PGW ¥ O Bax 3500 Phite., PA 19122.0080

 Please return this portion with your payment.
Write your account number on your check or money order made paysble to PGW.

PG w/ OCKETE D Nevee Do~ Jun 06, 2008
ol

Place "X 1 box for JUi ; ‘ Please Pay: $1,378.69
Daddmssmmqmm Prim JUL 29 2007 , , —

correviions DI tevene ade,

Amount Enclosed.

33631 AT 0282 ***+***AUTO**3-DIGIT 191
fodlbbioedtilabiallifbdiftandbidbula b dil Fodibdessdiiionalibadhad hiddidid b dadttingd

.{ANETTF‘ CURRY ; : ' Philadelphia Gas Works
5908 GLD YORK RD P.O. Box 7789
PHILA, PA 19141 Philadelphia, PA 19101-7789

000&009255138000000001378L97




| p tﬁw/ PHILADELPHIA GAS WORKS F;\ﬁ Wodele

VOO W MONTGOMERY AVENUE. PHILADELPHIA. PA 19122.0050

e, s
e miiinmng it < S 28

MONTHLY‘ STATEMENT
From C4/1 1/05 thru 04/714/05
Bitling Cycle Number: 10
Aeeount for:

JANETTE L CURRY

5908 OLD YORK RD
PHILADELPHIA PA 19141-1806

Payments Summary

05/11/05 Check OQ s g 5.00
Billing Summary ' KE? :
Past-Oue Amount JUL 20 20{}753 .04
Adjustments’ - : 9.63
Current (,harges

$143.70

Final Notice

“"‘”TJMJ

Total Amount Due By

|Jun 08, 2005

$4,189.37

'RECEIVED

JUL 19 2007

37 28

~lof2

=49 Page:
o1aa%s ) Billing Date: 05113/05
Account Nurmber: 0800925613
GENERAL INFORMATION
CONTACT US
Gas Lesks & Emergencies 215 236-121

215 235-100¢
215 235-2048¢
215 684-638:
215 235-100t
215 236-48641
Representantes Que Hablan Espanol 215 235.217¢

Web Site - www. pgwdrks,cam

CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTERS

tHours 8a.m. - 5 p.m.)}

Biiling & General Information
Appliance Service

Theft of Gas

Foreign Language Assistance
Heanng impaired TTY Line

Center City 1137 Chestnut St (M, T, TH F
Germantown 210 W. Chelten Ave. {T, W, F)
$. Phitadstphia 1601 S. Broad St (M. W, TH)
Frankford 4410 Frankford Ave. (T, TH, F}

N Philadelphia 1337 W. Erie Ave. M, W, TH)
W, Philadelphia 5230 Chestnut St {M, T. W, F)

@O@UPPNT
FOLDER

e s o2 PUBLIC UTIATY COMMISSION

Te avmd Fmance Charggggﬂﬁm%$ BuBESJount due by the due date. Finance Charge 1s calculated at 1.5%

‘monthly. {18% vearly}

The above staternent shows an unpaid final billing. Prompt payment will be appreciated. If payimnent has been

rendered, please sccept our thanks.

(IUeshons of eotmplairits sbout your bill? Please call s before the Due Date st 215.235. 1000

Or write to: PGW P.0. Box 3500, Phila . PA 18122. 0050

By R s i R e g i s i
s A P P

B S Nh««q._.:"“—- S e

Please return this poriion with your payment.
Write your aceount number on your check or money osrder made payable (o PGW

i"'@W’

=
£

Plave "X w box oy
) address conresnons . Pring
correelions O reverse side

14882 1 AV 0 278 |
[ﬂdnllﬂlllnl‘lllill“Hl“hll(nﬂﬂ“ﬂ"ll)in"llii!“
JANETTE L CURRY |

5908 OLD YORK RD

PHILADELPHIA PA 18141.1806

Amount Enclosed:

e rAUTO* *5-DIGIT 19141

s it Al
Account Number: 0800925513
Due Date; Jun 08, 2005
Please Pay-

$4,189.37

hli‘”i}“ﬂb”“ﬂ"Nul"i“!“”l!'f[l‘!l“ﬂ{i.l’“““l'

Philadelphia Gas Works
P.O. Box 7789 :
Philadelphia, PA 19101-7789

008009255138000000004189372




b i -

PGW ' PHILADELPHIA GAS WORKS

i BOG W MONTCOMERY AVENUE PHILADELPHIA PA 1912 2.0050

i

i

H :
MONTHLY STATEMENT
From 0471 1/05 thry 04/14/05
Billing Cycle Number: 10

Account for: '
CJANETTE L CURRY

5908 OLD YORK RD
PHILADELPHIA PA 19141-1806

Final Notice

051117105  Check- $485 00
Past Due Amount $3976 04
‘Adjustments $69.63
Currem Charges $143 70
Total Amount Due By

$4,189.37

Jun 08, 2005

. Page: - 1 of 2
 Billing Date. 05713106

Accoeunt Numbesy 08009258513

GENERAL INFORMATION

CONTACT US
Gas Leaks & Emergencies 215 235.12°
Bifting & General information 215 235-10¢
Bppliance Service ‘ 215 235.20¢
Thett of Gas 215 684-63t
Foreign Language Assistance - 215 2351
Hearing impaired TTY Line 215 236-46¢

Representantes Que Hablan Espanol 215 235.21;
Web Site « www. pgworks.com

Center City
Germantown
S. Philadelphia
Frankford

N. Philadelphia

W. Philadelphia

{Hours 9 a‘rh. - & pamd
1137 Chestaut 5t {M, T. TH, R
210 W Chelten Ave {T, W. F)
1601 S. Broad St. (M, W, THj
4410 Frankford Ave {T, TH, F)

1337 W. Erie Ave. (M, W, TH)

To avoid Finance Charges please pay total amount due by the due date. Finance Charge 1s calculated at 1.5%.

munthiy. [18% vearly)

The above statement shows an unpaid final billing. Prompt payment will be appreciated f payment has been

tendered, please accept our thanks.

>

Questions or compluints sbout your bilt? Plonse call us before the Due Date 81 215-2361000
Ms sovinm $ons DO D 0O Droe PEAN Dhils D& 1Q170L0068D



= JANETTE ,Lnunnv o Page: 2 0f 2

~ 305 E waln L, & i ) . 1P
l :W/ Philadeiphia PA 19144 Billing Date: 11713/06
Account Number: 0258885102

' 'Pcavidﬂs"" | T Pavniéhté 'Bélance'ﬁfought ‘Repai‘rs and 1 Current | Account
Account _...Belance | - Received | ~ Forward | Adjustments |  Charges Balance
Summary $3,872.32 $0.00 | $3.872.32 $54 91 $180.12 |  $4,107.356
Frlad)
Cuttent <4 ny 3758197745, 5908 OLD YORK RD
'333‘6 Rate Class: Genera) Service Residential
Charges
Supply Charges
Commodity Charge 95 Cef @ $T.IB786..... v cvien vt v i e e s $110.95
Total Supply Charges ... eren s enesis SRR e rieneaend naseresiantyntiannntsstiabnvies $110.85
Delivery Charges —
Customer Charge @ $12.00 ........ciiiiirimiens e e et eieertradeaneas $12.00
Distribution Charge 95 Cef @ $0.70294....0....ooe. e e $66.78
Gas Cost Adjustment @ ~$0.04228 for 29 Days . ....ccooeiiii i i e $4.02 CR
Weather Normalization Adjustment .. ..ol e s DI $5.59 CR
Total Delivery Charges . .........cceves. - verrrieecertoaiadenneran B TSN T§69.17

Total Current Billing CRArGes .. .ooceet o v iiee e ieiieins ae e o aeeseie i ae i ar oo reraeons $180.12

Aciiu‘stmént Ad;ustments for SA ID # 1367675854 ;
Detail Late Payment Charge........ T O PO S SUU S PP F SR . :$47.85
Adjustments for SAID # 4114434841 ;
Late Payment Charge.........coveenne . IO ORI it e s ieriees e $5.73
Adjustments for SA 1D # 3758197745 :
Late Payment Charge .. ...oouinin. AT UTU RSO OUP IR SO everient i eien $1 33
Total Adjustmenta.....c.coovecrinen. it ans b tueepsereseiainsirnes Mveanrschsersresa it vae bhnir hanrernene s $54.91
Meter Detaﬂ Meter #: 1495459 Servxce Pomt 9972202013 Next Merter Read Dec 12, 2006
S Ee s TR PR TEE T v Ganeon o
©pate Rnsamgk o Typa Ul Date .o Kot czlng L Type u;”ﬁm“"““‘ AL et s cw:m-._..
101112006 ,_42,{ _Actual moe;zooe I , 137 | Actual a5 | 95.00] 1,035
Energy SA ID# 3758197745, 5908 OLD YORK RD |
Usage  coMPARATIVE GAS USAGE THIS MONTH 100 IETORICAL DATA LAST 12 MONTHS
Information This Year Last Year 8o; Total Cef 137.00
Avg Daily Usage (Ccf) 3.0 0.0 ‘mi Avg Ccf 11.42
Billing Days 29 8] 20¢ :
Avg Daily Cost $6.21 $0.00 GN[}J EMAMI JASON B Actual

2 Estimated

@




# =
. »
0k

Ty

- PGW o

lﬁl& GAS WORKS

HOO W MONYGOMERY AVENUE. PHILADELPHIA PA 191220058

MONTHLY STATEMENT Final Notice

From 07712/04 thru 07/26/04
Billing Cyrle Number: 19

Account for:

JANETTE L CURRY

5808 OLD YORK RD
PHILADELPHIA PA 18141-1806

Billne Summoaty
Past Due Amount ; $5,357.73
Current Charges $17.83

Totat Amaum Due By
Aug 23,2004  $5,375.66

Page: 12
Billing Date; 07129104
Account Number: 0800925513

GENERAL INFORMATION
Gas Leaks & Emergencies - 215 235-121%
Billing & General Infarmation : 215 235100¢
Appliance Setvice 215 235-205¢
Theft of Gas 215 684-638:
- Foreign Language Assistance 215 235-100¢
Hearing impaired TTY Line - 215 236-464¢

Representantes Que Hablan Espanol 215 235.217¢
Web Site - www. pgworks.com
{Hours 9 a.m. - 5 p.m.)
Center City 1137 Chestout St (M, T, TH, F)
Germantown 210 W. Chelten Ave. {T, W, F)
S. Philadelphia 1607 &. Broad St. (M, W, TH)
Frankford 4410 Frankford Ave, (T, TH, F
N. Philadelphia 1337 W. Erie Ave. (M, W, TH)
W, Philadeiphia 5230 Cheswut St. (M, T, W.F)

Ta avord Fmance Charges please pay total amount due by the due date. Finance Charge is calculated at 1.5%

monthly. {18% yearly)

The above statement shows an unpaid final billing. Prompt payment will be appreciated. If payment has been

rendered, please accept our thanks,

Oueuucna or cormiplaints about your bill? Pleass call us before the Due Date st 215-235.1000. ’

Or write to: PGW P.O. Box 3500, Phile., PA 18122.0050

L e PR ) P

Pteuao taturn this portion with your payment
Write your a¢count humber oh your check or monay order made payabte to PGW,

f Account Number; 0800925513 ;
P W Due Date: Aug 23, 2004 |
Place "X 1 box tor Plaase vPayx 55‘375‘65
D address corrections. Pant . - -
COTECLINny 0n reverse side . ,
Amount Enclosed ~ ; ‘

30077 1 AT 0.202 ++*+~+*AUTO**3-DIGIT 191
TnllbbaHdeebellost b hadbindedd it

JANETTE L CURRY
5908 OLD YORK RD
PHILADELPHIA PA 19141.1806

lxu‘"Hnmunmmf”m“m“nlo“u"nf:ls‘u“ud

Philadelphia Gas Works
P.O. Box 7789

Philadelphia, PA 19101-7789

25

00Ca009255138000000005375665



Total Current Billing Charges .. ..... ..

o JANETTE L @@iRRY Page: 2 of 2
i ?ﬁ?&g‘éi’pmf Yo1a1:1806 Billing Date: 07/28/04
Account Number: 0800925513
‘ " Pravious .?aymén{s o Bélénca Brought ‘Re‘pairs 'arid I Curr,eyntg “Account
Accournt _Balance _Recelved - Forward Adjustments _Charges Balance
Summary $5.357.73 $0.00 $5,357.73 $0.00 $17.93 $6,375.66
Current ¢\ 154 1180207046, 5908 OLD YORK RD
Basic flate Class: General Ser Residentiat Tax
Charges
Supply Charges
Commaodity Charge 12 Cef @ $0.81653 ... oo oo e ] $9.80
Total Supply Charges... ... ... $9.80
Detivery Charges
- Customer Charge @ $12.00 .. . $0.00
" Distribution Charge 12 Cef @ $0. 58928 . $7.07
Gas Cost Adjustment @ -$0.00954 for 14 Days’. ........................................... $0.11 €R
Tatal Delivery Charges ... ..... .. il e s e bbb G e et de i 8696
Pa Sales Tax 7% of $16.76.............. . e ei o aknrarnen aEitees TR SR SR : $1.17

517.93

Meter Detail

Meter #+ 1401656

Service Paint: 9972202013

Next Meter Read: Aug 10, 2004

“.f\ﬁ i ,:‘ - fwmj“; w ““ e “ . VT(V’ s e o ‘Uuagok . C‘anvera}bn' ‘ TYotat
. QDats . Rasding . Typa | Dete Rnnding L Typ Difterance . {Cef} _ Factor Therma
071212004 | 6954 Actust | 07/26/2004 | 6966 Actval_ 12 | 1200] 1046 1255

Eﬂergy
Usage
information

SA 0¥ 1180207046, 5908 OLD YORK RD
COMPARATIVE GAS USAGE THIS MONTH
This Year - Last Year

Avg Daily Usage (Cef) 1.0 10
Biiing Days 14 29
Avg Daily Cost $1.28 $2.35

B T

_HISTORICAL DATA
1000,

800+
600+

4004 k
2004
oL

JASOND J FMAMJ J

LAST 12 MONTHS

Total Cef 2073.00
Avg Cef 172.75
M Actual

§ Estimated




& Paga; 1 of 2
Billing Date: - 0117106
~Account Number: 0258885102

PHILADELPHIA GAS WORKS

B00 W, MONTGOMERY AVENUE PHILADELPHIN PA 19122 G050

MONTHLY STATEMENT Final Notice GENERAL INFORMATION

From 11703705 thru 12/01/05
Billing Cyele Number: 03

Account for.
JANETTE LEE CURRY
305 £ walnut LN, a
Philadelphia PA 19144

Billing_ Summary
Past Due Amount 50,00

Current Charges $557.87
Total Amount Due By ' |
|Feb 09, 2006  $557.87

ok

CONTACT US
Gas Leaks & Emefgencaes k
Billing & General Information

215235-1212
215 235-1000
215 235-2050
215 684-6383
215 235.1000
Hearing impaired 1TY Line 215 236-4646
Representantes Que Hablan Espansl 215 235.2175
Web Site - www. pgworks. com ‘
CUSTOMER SERYICE CENTERS
{Hours 9 a.m. - & p.m.}
1137 Chestnut St. (ML T, TH. F)

Appliance Service
Theft of Gas
Foreign Language Assistance

Center City

Germantown 210 W. Chelten Ave. (T, W, F
§. Philadelphia 1601 8. Broad St. (M, W, TH)
Frankford 4410 Frankford Ave. (T, TH, F}

N.: Philadelphia
W, Philadeiphia

1337 W. Erie Ave. (M, W, TH)
5230 Chestnut St. {M, T, W.,F}

To avoid Finance Charges please pay total amount due by the due date. Finance Charge i5 calculated at 1.5%

monthly. {18% vearly}

The above statement shows an unpaid final billing. Prompt payment wilt be appreciated i payment has been

rendered; please accept our thanks.

Quastions or complaints sbour your Bill? Please call us before the Due Data av 215-235-1000.




S WJ)’“X JANETTE LEG@RURRY o Page: 2 of 2
- PGW ggﬁaﬁe&ﬂ&ﬂéﬂ 4a . Billing Date: 01/17/06
Account Number: | 0268886102
" Previous | . Payments .| Belance Brought i Repai’rsy and Current Account
Account o.Balance | - Received _Forward | - Adjustments Charges Balance
Summary 500 $0 00 | $0.00 $0 00 $557.87 $557 87
Curcent 5 104 4114434841, 5908 OLD YORK RD
~ Basic Rate Class. General Ser Residential Tax
Charges o : ,
Supply Charges -
' Commodity Charge 257 Cof @ $1.3T10. ... (i i i s e aeicaeen $337.16
TOtAL SUPPIY CRAIGES <o ieees oo caee e eerer et ee eesceraes st oar e s reesebe v ae e eenee T§337.16
- Dalivery Charges ,
Custemer Charge @ $12.00 ... .o i $12.00
Distribution Charge 257 Cef @ $0.66618.iviiivniin cenn $171.21
Gas Cost Adjustment @ -$0.05558 for 28 Days ........cooeinn $14.28 CR
Weather Normalization AdjUstment ... ..o i o v i $15.28
Ol DEIVELY CRAPGES .. vvirscenesrsees e eirse e e s e s e s v ee e e et e eees e e cer e '$184,27
Pa Sales Tax 7% 0f $521.37 .oocmiiiiiicriiirciis e e eia e e et cereeea $36.50
Total Current BIling CHAIGeS .ooco oo viviiie e e e e v T$557.87

Meter Detail Meter #: 1401556 Next Meter Raead: Feb 13, 2006

RN ... R R IV RSP AEAIAS L KN ATRRs HSOns S S Usage  Canversion  Totl
 Dmw. . Remding - Typa | . Reading . Typa | Diftarence . (Cefi - Fector . Therma--
11/03/2005|  8961|  wwiar | 12/01/2005 | 9218| = Actual 257] 25700 1088 |  269.28
Energy SA ID# 4114434841, 5908 OLD YORK RD ; N
IU?QQ . COMPARATIVE GAS USAGE THIS MONTH soo ISTOR:CAL DATA LAST 12 MONTHS
ntormation This Year Last Year 2oL Total Cef 257.00
Avg Daily Usage (Cef) 9.0 0.0 200} Avg Cef 21.42
Billing Days - 28 0 ’Og' v , :
iy Daily Cost $18.92 $0.00 G4 FIAAMI I ASOND g} égggggued
Message Beware of imposters posikng as PGW employees - Ask for identification.
Center ~ ;
b 0




i cry ¢
P ESEBES i a I‘A N G407 _ 4B Notice Date: 03/13/06
=4 k‘y% y}gl PHILADEL GAS WORKS F-0\9q%5. ’
Li MNEme LEY 800 W. MONTGOMERY AVENUE, PRILADELPHIA. PA 19122 0050 ?\“ \aéx\?\\wa Account Number: 0258885102

CO[ LF(‘TION AGENCY REFERRAL NOTICE

PAYMENT DUE ON RECEIPT
Since you have not paid your past due balance of $566.23, action will be taken to refer your
account to a collection agency unless you make full payment upon receipt of this notice.
A good credit rating is a valuable asset, and we are sure that you wish to protect vour rating.
To avoid referral to a collection agency contact our CreditiCollection department immediately at
215-235-1777, Monday through Friday, between 8:00 aun. and 4:30 p.m. to make a full payment.

You can make payments over the telephone using your checkmg account or credit card.

You can make a payment at one of our Customer Service Ceuters between the hours of 9:00
AM. and 5:00 P.M. at one of the following locations:

Center City, 1137 Chestoat Street - Monday, Tuesday, "l‘hursg}ay #nd Friday

Erankford. 4410 Frankford Avenue - Tuesduy, Thursday and Frday. @p 13T -
Germagtown, 210 W. Chelien Avenue - Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday TN P i £ N T
. Norh Philadelphig, 1337 W Erie Avenue - Monday, Wednesday and Thueday:. GL 55 73 o
South Phladelphia, 1601 S. Broad Street - Moaday, Wednesday and Thursday . ‘ K‘Jé: H
West Philadelphia. $230 Chestaut Street - Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday.
RECEIVED

gt

JUL 19 2007
- PAPUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

VR R, ECHNGIVE P v | EIAEY,S &URQ‘AQ"‘”" bilt? . Plunse pall vy betore (hc Due Date &y 215 235-1000, s e
Or write 10’ GW P.0. Box 3500, Phits., PA 19122.0050
: Pleage _retum this portion with your payment,
}\ Write your sccount number oo your chéck or money order made payshile 10 PGW,
H ST ;[w;;j Account Number: 0258885102
2 ""‘ j’?j o Notice Date: Mar 13. 2006
' { Please Pay: $566.23

Placs "X m b Yor

/

rddtess sorregtions. Pring
Lo Lo DL feveese side

Amount Enclosed:

IR

925 1 AT 0.308  **AUTO**SCH 3-DIGIT 181
tslibhst bbb ol Wbl s di Wil

JANETTE CURRY DQQK E?EQ

305 E walhyt LN a
Philadelphia, PA 19144
; JUL 20 2007

iiNn‘tlilnl””!lﬂﬂ‘ul"”Hl“ﬂllfllll{l!hhhl"llll

Philadelphia Gos Works
P.O. Box 17606

Baltimore. MD 21 297~1606

0002584858510240000000005kb235




LY

)“"’"”" <5 (ﬁ éage; 1 of 2.

D(u w} b s s @ins vat 03/15/06
e |

F | PmLADELPmQAs WORKS  F-olad4sSa 0“9 o ,

B00 W MONTGOMESNY AVERUE, PHILAGELPHIS, PA 101220080 ¥ ' Vaded ?\“C"‘Accoum Number: 3113668289

MONTHLY STATEMENT

v | GENERAL INFORMATION
o 03115100 e 0as 2 5 9@ SRR _
From 02/13/06 thru 03/14/06 : SR , CONTACT US |
Billing Cycle Number: 08 Gas Leaks & Emergencies 215 235.1212
Account for. Bitling & General Information 215 235-1000
JANETTE CUARRY , . ‘ .
305 WALNUT LN, A Applfance Service | 218 235 ZQSC
Philadelphia PA 19144 Theft of Gas ™ . ~ 215 684.6383
Foreign Language Assistance 215 235-100C
Hearing impaired TTY Line 215 236-464€

Past D’ue A&iaﬁm : 67 482.67 Repr'esentante§ Ouie Hablan Espanol 215 235~2175‘

A diustmenn 636,74 Web Site - www, pgworks.com

Current Cbarges ' $722.99 CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTERS

' ' ‘Hours 9 a.m. - 5 p.m.}
[Fotat Amount Due By | | Canter City { 1137 Chestnut g:: (M. T. TH, )

Apt 07, 2006 _$3.242.40 Germantown 210 W. Chelten Ave (T, W, F)
S. Philadelphia 1601 S. Broad St {M, W. TH)
Frankford 4410 Franktord Ave. {T, TH, F)

- N. Philadelphi 1337 W. Erie Ave. (M, W,
RECE'VE D W.'P?:i;aac:efpt:; ‘ ;222 ghei.::uf;. fz ;MV;}”::))
JUL 19 2007 DQ@UMENT
L Primcuy s FOLDER

To avoid Fmance Charges pleasa pay tatal amount due by the due date. Finance Charge is calculatad at 1 5%
morithly, (18% yearly)

L e e

Quewot\s or complaintsd about yvour bill?  Plsaae call ui bafore the Oue Daie ot 215 235 1000.
SOt White 16 POW PLO. Box J600, Phila,. PA 191220080 « .l .

Plaase return this pontion with your paymant
‘Weite your account sumber on your chack 6r monay order rrade payabie to PGW.

w}“ Aceount Number; 3113668289
ng EFE ‘ Due Oate: Apr 07, 2006
Plave “X" i o tor Please Pay: $3.242.40
Caddress vorrections. Pant J UL 2 13 2{)07 :

vaveetions off reverse side. ) i ' y [) O
Amount Enclosed: , ' ' : "

4
248928 1 AT 0.308 “*AUTO**SCH 3-D1GIT 191
FslHd ol ol dh “uu‘ Ldibnl : foslildenatibonsd bt dbidnfddiidling
JANETTE CURRY

: Philsdelphis Gas Warks
305 WALNUT LN, A P.O. Box 17606
Philadelphia PA 19144 Baltimore, MD 21297-1606

0031136L482696000000003242408




PGW

)

pH:LADEU%A GAS WORKS

BOO W MORTONIERY AVENUE, PHILADELPHIA 4 19122.005¢

MONTHLY STATEMENT
Erom 04/12/06 thru 05/12/06
Bitling Cyule Number: 08

Account for; ;
JANETTE LEE CURAY
305 E walhut LN, &

595

- Philadelphis PA 19144

PGW’

3

05/05/06 Cash $200.00
Aareement Billing S

Past Due Amount $0 00
Adjustments $24.71
Current Agreement Charges $258 00
Total Amount Due By |
Jun 08, 2006  $258.00

“Germantown

o Page: 1 of 3
Billing Date: 05/15/06
Account Numbar: 0258885102

GENERAL INFORMATION
CONTACT UsS
Gas Leaks & Emergencies
Billing & General information
Appliance Service
Theft of Gas
Foreign Language Assistance
Hearing impaired TTY Line 215 236-4646
Representantes Que Hablan Espanol 215 235-2175
Web Site - www.pgworks.com |
‘R SERVICE.
{Hours 9 a.m. < 5 p.m.j
1137 Chestnut St. (M, T, TH, F)
210 W. Chalterr Ave. {T. W, F}
1601 S. Broad St. (M, W, TH)
4410 Frankford Ave. (T, TH, F)
1337 W. Erie Ave. (M, W, TH)
5230 Chestrniut St. (M, T, W.F)

2156 235-1212
215 235-1000
215 235.2050
215 684-6383
215 235-1000

Center City

S. Philadelphia
Franitford

N. Philadelphia
W. Philadelphia

Qusaticns fv raranlainte.about yourdSll7. Plagae cull us bafaze tha Dus Dets at 215.235.1000,
Or write to! PGW P .0  Box 3500, Phils., PA 18122.0050

Plagse return this portion with your payment,

Place "X in hox for
address comrections  Print
commsctions on everse side

24866 1 AT 0.308  **AUTO**SCH 3-DIGIT 191
Ilil,intimH“llllllll'l{mlmﬂlil“lu”i”!Hlil'lll'Hl
JANETTE LEE CURRY

305 E walnut LN, a »fc:? Z}' g

Philadelphia PA 19144 S

Amount Enclosed:

Write your sccount number 66 your check or money order made payable to PGW,

Account Number: 0258885102
Due Date: Jun 08B, 2006
Please Pay:

$258.00
NEASEIE|

lm“Mumﬂ“‘umsmm“m“«ibmn‘nhhho”ml

Philadelphia Gas Works
P.0. Box 17606

Baltimore, MD 21297-1606

DD02588451024000000000258007




¢ Wj} JANETTE LEECURRY Page: 2 of 3
305 E walnu‘. a s .
P , Philadelphia 9144 Billing Date: OSHSIOS.
Account Number: 0258885102
: P(evious Pavmems Balanca Brought Repatrs and " Current ) A"'"””ﬁﬁt
Account _Balance ~Recelved 1. Forward - | ‘Adjustments |  Charges _{-*  Balance
Surnmary $3.245.83 ;szoo.oo\, $3,045.83 $24.71 §212:93 $3,283.47 |
Current o, 1y 1367675854, 5908 OLD YORK RD
Basic Rate Class: General Service Residential
Charges
Supply Charges
Commiodity Charge 94 Cet @ $1.3119 . . ... ... $124 32
Total SUPPIY Charges .ocivriinvivinisiieseecorarronnenns e e e e e e e s §123.32
Delivary Charges - ‘
Customer Charge @ $12.00 .,c. . viiie v iiin i it ae e saian e iinae e v e e $12.00
Distribution Charge 94 Cef @ $0.66618. .. . . ... .. ... . .. $62 .62
Gas Cost Adjustment @ -$0.05558 for 30 Days ..........ooooov o0 e $65 22 CR
‘Weather Normatization Adjustment ... .. . oo $20 21
Total Delivery Charges .............. "§89.61
Total Current Billing Charges ....c.oveeevveeences §212 93
Adjustment Ad1ustmgnts‘ for SA 1D # 4114434841 | ‘“'-@,.k
Detail Late Payment Charge........oee 0 o 58 24 k
Late Payment Charge.... ...cocivie o S $B 36
Late Payment Charge .....covvicees ciineen . ;’ $& 11t ;j
Total Adjustments........c.oeeuiannns rrsiraiaiesdassessninesien. PO TP L sEarY
\ "
~ _ i
Meter Detail  Meter #: 1461‘.556 Service Pmnt 9872292&?3 Next Meter Read Jun '3 2006
R ol et "Wttt [ P S
< Date. " . Rasting o . Date Rs&d?ng o Type | Diterence  iGety Fester  Themms )
| _oart2:2006 | 569 | Acual |1 osnzzzoosi 663! Actwar | 84 wsaci ¢ ;9789
5nergv SA ID# 1367675854, 56308 OLD YORK RD L |
| iage . COMPARATIVE GAS USAGE THIS MONTH 2500 SSTORICAL DATA LAST 12 MONTHS
nformation This Year Last Year ey © o Yo Cef 1445 00
Avg Daily Usage (Ccf) 3.0 0.0 800} Avg Cat “20.42
~ Billing Days 30 a 4Q:~+ ;
Avg Da}fz‘ily‘ Cost $§7.10 $0.00 TS S ASOND S FMANE é :‘;* iz—i;e«
g:ﬁr?get Bilt # 1 Current Amount $238 00
tnfqrmaﬁgn Past Dug Amount $0.00
s - Non Basic Charges $0.00
TOTAL AMOUNT DUE $238.00



SN *j)m; , S . Page: 1ot 2
e 4.8 -2 : Con o Billing Date: 03715/0¢
-k g’ W PHRLADEL”A GAS WORKS e anaie

B0 W HONTCOMERY AVENUE PHILADELSHIA PA 19122 0050 Account Number: 3113668289

MONTHLY STATEMENT GENERAL INFORMATION

From 02/13/06 thru 03/14/06 CONTACT US

Biing Cycle Number 08 ‘

; : P Gas Leaks & Emergencies 215 235-1212
?2{:0;(21 ,fOI‘:‘ » @ [“\C@ Billing & General Informavon 215 235-1000
30?&%&55?;‘ A 6 7 U Appliance Service ~ 215 235-2050
Philadelphia PA 18144 Theft of Gas ; 215 684-6383

Foreign Language Assistance 215 235.1000

_ Hearing impaired TTY Line 215 236-4646

Billing Summary Representantes Que Hablan Espanot 215 235-2175

Past Due Amount §2.482 67 | ) VRERETSL e luAs

Adiustments -, enn oa Web Site - www.pgworks.com

Current Charges =/ 72299 USTOMER SERVIC RS

e ‘ ’ ” {Hours 3 a.m. - 5 p.m.}
Tu i Amoun D B y
tal Amount Due By 1 Conter City 1137 Chestnut St. (M. T, TH, F)

Apr07,2006 ~ ~ ~ $3,24240 Germantown 210 W. Chelten Ave (T, W, F)

S. Philadeiphia 1601 S. Broad St. (M, W, TH)
Frankford 4410 Franktord Ave, (T, TH, £

N. Philadelphia 1337 W. Erie Ave. (M, W, TH)
W. Philadelphia 5230 Chestaut St (M, T, W,F}

To avoid Finance Charges please pay total amount due by the due date. Finance Charge is calculated at 1.5%

monthly  {18% yearly)

AR . Quaanom o soumiplaints about your bill? Pleang call us béfore the Dus Date et 215.235. 1000
Bkt b OF wilte o1 PGW P.0. sox 35007 P, $a 197270000

L Please return this portion with your payment
Writs your account number on your cheek or money ordér made pavable to PGW,

P{\w Account Number: 3113668289
Due Date: Apr 07, 2006
Place “X* m box ot Please Pay: ; $3,242.40
&?il ¥ | address voreeuons. Prant T 4T
[ ek cOTrECUONS B reverse side , I 4" 0 | d p-
Kt ’ Amount Enclosed: { ‘ R ﬂ . N
3 :
249281 AT 0 308 **AUTO**SCH 3.-DIGIT 191
]5“““l‘ﬂ"lnll“zi'!l‘lil"“‘”l"N“lui“““hhh!l" ] 'i“nhli“H"nn““uh“nl”u‘Illli!“{“hlJ"H"d
JANETTE CURRY : Philadelphia Gas Works
305 WALNUT LN, A P.0O. Box 17606
Philadelphia PA 19144 Baltimore, MD 21297-1606

0031L136L426898000000003242408



P‘( "3 JANETTE Cn*x ; , : Page: ? ot 2
. 305 WALNUJEEN, A , . ,
) S Philadelpfia TP 19144 o Billing Date: 03/15/06

Account Number: 3113668289

, “Previous b Payments }Ba!ance Brought‘ Tég;;ai'zs" and { Current | Account |
Account .. Bolancs - { . Receivad _Forward | Adjustments L Charges | » Balancs ’
Summary | ¢ 482567 | $0.00 |  $2.482.67 |  $36.74 |  $722.99 |  $3.242.40
Current < 114 237898818/, 5906 OLD YORK RD
Basic Rate Class: General Ser Residential Tax
Charges

Supply Charges ,
Commodity Charge 344 Cot @ $1.3119.. e e 5451.29
Total Supply Charges .. ... oo oo oo . TEEBYISTT
- T 7 Dehvery Charges '
Custorner Charge @ $12.00 . e e e R $12,00
Distribution Charge 344 ch@ so 66618 e e $229.17
Gas Cost Adjustment @ -$0.05558 for 29 Days . ..o .o v i - $1912 CR
Weather Normalization Adjustment ... .. .. ..o $2 35
Total Delivery Charges ........., R e e . 822480
Pa Sales Tax 7% of $675.69 .. ... . . .. $47.30

Total Current Billing Chargesﬂ.“ e e "§722.99

Adjustment Adgustmems for SA D # 2378988187

Detail -~ Late Payment Charge .. L r e e e $36 7:
Total AdJUSIMENTS . iuuut i iaainrseeieesin e reeriaineenaserans ki U S U $36.74
Meter Dgtaﬂ Meter #: 175&198 ‘Service Point: 9972202010 ~ Naxt Meter Read: Apr 12, 2006
R T T R ST T T coeen Yo
ate  Resding - fype | Dere Rending  Typa | Diftarence {Cef]  Fector Therms
021312008|  5016|  Actual | 03/14/2006 | 5360| _Actual 3847  344.00| 1040 |  357.58
SF‘?“QV  SAID# 2378988187, 5906 OLD YORK RD
oy 3;“’9?,‘ ior, COMPARATIVE GAS USAGE THIS MONTH | gop ISTORICAL DATA LAST 12 MONTHS
nformation This Year Last Year ?I | Total Cef  1482.00
Aug Daily Usage (Ceh 12.0 0.0 -~ Avg Cef 123.50
Billing Days .29 G g_w

v Dai ‘ ‘ P W Actual
Avg Daily Cost $24.93 $Q,OO ASONDJ U] Sgtiﬂ:aLed

&Y




v }) e R - Page 1 of 2
P >4 w | PHILADELQ&A GAS WORKS - Billing Date 02714/06

8OO W MORTGOMERY AVENUE PHILADELPHIA PR 19122.0050 Asccount Number 3113668289
L g (b=
 MONTHLY STATEMENT H Y GENERAL INFORMATION
- From 01/12/06 thru 02/13/06 (\ . CONTACT US
Billing Cycle Number: 08 {14 ] N ’
‘ . ) ’ Gas Leaks & Emergencies 215 235-1212
f;:;oum far{j ' o ' Billing & General Information 215 2351000
ANETTE CURRY : . e : i
305 WALNUT LN, A Appliance Service B 215 235~2050f
Philadelphia PA 19144 Thett of Gas 215 684-6383
o Foreign Language Assistance 215 235.1000
Hearing impaired TTY Line 1215 236-4646
Past Due Amount ‘f; > $1.654 7 Representantes Qge Hablén Es?ar\oi ; 215 2352175
Adjustmants , $2317 Web Site - www. pgworks.com
Currem Charges T = 5804 .76 CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTERS
‘ © ) tHours 9 a.m. - 5 pm.}
del Amount Due By _ o Center City 1137 Chestnut 81 (M. T, TH, F)
Mar 10, 2006 o $12,482-67 Germantown 210 W. Chelten Ave. (T. W, F)

5. Philadelphis 1601 S. Broad St (M, W, TH}
Frankford 4410 Frankford Ave. (T, TH, F}
N. Philadelphia 1337 W, Erie Ave. (M, W, TH)
W. Philadelphia 5230 Chestriut St. (M, T, W.F]

s
| .
‘\‘.. N 7
. L 9 k"‘"}r

L] o ’

S o / ‘

LS
& b e o R o 4 ot

To avoid Fmance Chdrges please pay total amount due by the due date Fmance uharge 1s caleculated at 1.5%
manthly. {18% vyearly) ,

) ¥
Queations or complaints abaut your bill? Please coail us before the Dus Dare at 215.235.1000.

) TR e P:v\iﬂte to: PGW P.0. fox 3500, Phila., PA 19122(}050

: B P!ease tetutn this porh:n w;(h‘;;;r payment, . =
; }) , Wirits your sccount numbef on your chack ot money ordér mude poyable ta PGW a
P(\ “ . ; . N : Account Number: 3113668289
| :W /O k{' Due Date: ~ Mar 10, 2006
‘ Y Place "X " i box tor )(/Zf/ ’ , Pleass Pay. , $2,482.67
iy D address vorrections. Print “ :
rﬁﬁi TGRS Of Feverss side : :
i | : Amount Enclosed; X
: 24943 1 AT 0.308~ **AUTO* *SCH 3-DIGIT 191 ; ,
bdthdinathdnly frfr;v““nm“m“ Wandebbibidl Bl s Tl lbonllad dedidalibbadbnd
JANETTE RRY Philadsiphia Gas Works

P.0. Box 7789
Philadelphia, PA 19101-7789

0031136LR2698000000002482b 74




| » (‘J)“ %7 JANETTE GURRY | _ Page:
R 205 WAL LN, A ' o o
. ; - v’ i .
* l :W PhiladelphiSh, 19144 | Billing Date

Account Number:

2 of 2
02/14106
3113668289

; - :Prcﬁoéé,,w; . Paifmén‘ts TBalance Brought| . Repsirs and | " Current Account
Account ... Balange | Received | Forwsrd | Adjustments Charges Balance
Summary | 155474 $0.00 $1.554 74 $23 17 1 $904.76 | $2,482.67
Cureent o\ 104 9375988187, 5906 OLD YORK RO
Basic Rate Class: General Ser Residential Tax
- Charges
Supply Charges ‘
Commodity Charge 409 Cef @ $1 3139 ... ... ... . ... .. $836.57
Total Supply Charges . ... ... T8536.67
Oelivery Charges
Customer Charge @ $12.00 ... .. . . i $12.00
Distribution Charge 409 Cof @ $0.68618 ..o o0 $272.47
Gas Cost Adjustment @ -$0 05558 for 32 Days. . . $22 73 CR
Weather Normalization Adjustment . ... oo o o o e $47 .26
Total Delivery Charges . .. ... ... . O $309.00
Pa Sales Tax 7% of $845.57 ... ... o, $59.19
Total Current Billing 'Cha‘r’ges e e e e s T5904.76
‘ Adjustment Adustments for SA ID # 2378988187
Detail Late Payment Charge ......o.o. oo oo e $23.17
Total Adjustments........................ $23.17
Meter Detail  Meter #: 1764108 Service Point 8972202010 * Next Meter Road: Mar 14, 2006
'w‘ﬁ TR ... I *.Mf - “ IO 1 - — “. “‘f‘ ) Usage Conversion Yol
_bdle  Hedding  twbe | Deta  Ruading - typs | Ditterence [Cet Fastar Therms
| 0112020081 46071  Actual | 02/13/2006 | 5016]  Acruaf 409 409.00| 1044 |  426.95
5“3?9"’ SA ID# 2378988187, 5906 OLD YORK RD | |
}_nﬁg?; stion COMPARATIVE GAS USAGE THIS MONTH 500 ISTORICAL DATA | AST 12 MONTHS
This Year Last Year oot Toml Cet  1138.0¢
Avg Daily Usage (Cef)  13.0 0.0 200 Avg Cef 94.8:
Billing Days 32 0 100: ,
Avg Daily Cost $28 27  $0.00 MM AGONDLF M Actual

1 Estimated




U ]-“"‘* Page: : 1 ot 2

. v o o
Rilling Date- 0840470
| F W PHlLADEglA GAS WORKS . JUTSLES -, DBI0A/6.

B00. W MONTGOMERY AVENUE PHILADELPHIA PA 19122.0050 Account Number: ~ 0258885102
- MONTHLY STATEMENT Final Notice GENERAL INFORMATION
From G7/13/06 thru 08/02/06 : CONTACT US ‘
1l fe Number: 02 , ‘
Billing Cycve Aumiber: 02 Gas Leaks & Emergencies S 215 2351218
Account for. o Billing & General Information | 215 235-100(
- JANETTE LEE CUHRY : P » : :
305 E wainut LN, a ‘ Appliance Service ‘ 21.‘.?‘ 235.205¢
~ Philadelphia PA 19144 Theft of Gas 215 684-6380
Foreign Language Assistance 215.235-100(
Hearing impaired TTY Line 215 236-464¢

Blling Summary Representantes Que Hablan Espanol 215 235.21 7¢

Past Due Amount $3.562.94 s i

Adjustments 52 56 - Web Site - www. pgworks.eom

Current Charges ‘ $61.40 CUSTOMER VICE BS

PR . ' - {Hours §a.m. - 5 p.m.}

{Total Amount Due By | | CenterCity 1137 Chestnut St (M, T. TH. F)

Aug 29,2006 $3,677.00f  Germantown 210 W. Chelten Ave. (T. W, F)
S. P‘hif’adclphib 1601 S Broad St. (M. W, TH]
Frankford 4410 Frankford Ave (T, TH. F}

_N. Philadelghia 1337 W. Frie Ave (M, W, TH)
W. Philadelphia 5230 Chestnut St. (M, T, W.F)

ns s s

To avoid Fmance Charges piease paytatal armount due by the due date. Fmance Charge is caleulated at 1.5%
manthly., (18% yeuarly)

The above statement shows an unpaid finai billing. Prompt payment will be appreciated. If payment has been
rendered, please accept our thanks.

e QUG toNE- o8 shmplaints sbaut your bill? Pluase ¢all us balors the Due Date pt 215.235.1000 e
Or wtite to: PGW P 0. Box 3500, Phile.. PA 19122-0050

Please roturn thiy portion with yaur payment,
Wrim yout sccount number o your chack of money order mede payebin to PGW

R rere , Account Number: 0258885102
: P(yw ‘ Due Date: Aug 29, 2006
o ' Please Pay: : $3,677.00

Y Place "X box for

'}ﬁ‘*& - faddiess correcnons. P me i ’ ;
P siTeLLOng o revene side. : .
¥ Amount Enclosed: 4 ‘ : .

13481 1 AV 0 293 ****AUTO**5-DIGIT 19144

Immshnn”cfn“ssl‘mlmmnHm”z“omhmdrd , !mmc[munﬂmmmtnum"u‘a“uhsh“u"m‘
JANETTE LEE CURRY Philadelphiz Gas Works

305 E wainu; LN, a o P.O. Box 17606

Priladelphia PA 19144 Balumore, MD 21297-1606

- 0DD25A8351028000000003677005




) " ej)"“}) JANETTE LEE CURRY Page: 2 of 2
i - 305 E waln . 8 an )
P‘:w Philadelphis NP 19144 Biling Date: .-, -+ '08/04/06
' : Account Number. 0258885102
, ‘Prevyi::ué Payments ‘ Bn!ance Brought -Repairs and | Current Aécouht
Ag;coum Balonce Received - |- Forward | Adjustments Chatges ~ Balsnice
Summary $3 562 94 SDADO $3.562A94 j $52.66 SGT 40 . SS.G??.OO ‘
Cument o 154 1367675854, 5908 OLD YORK RD
B_assc’ Rate Class' General Service Residential
Charges
Supply Charges
Commodity Charge 27 Cet @ $1 16786 $31.53
Total Supply Charges ... - $31.83
Delivery Charges
Customer Charge @ $12.00..... ., T TR NI OO $12.00
Distribution Charge 27 Cet @ $0.70403........... . .. $19.01
Gas Cost Adjustment @ -$0.04228 for 20 Days .. . $1 14 CR

Tutal Detvery Charges

Total Current Billing Charges ... ... . ... ... . ...

R I T e I O T R S e T T L T T T S

2987
$61.40

Ad;ustmem Adjusxmems for SA t{.’z #4114434841

Detail Late Payment Charge . el T s P A SO TR $5.73
| Adjustments for SA ID # 1367675854
Late Payment Charge .. ... . B P O USROS URICRCI I S $46.93
Total Adjustiments .. ....... ... UL SO UUIE U NI v i abestiensan 552,66
Meter Detail  Meter #: 1401556 Setvice Point. 9972202013 Next Meter Read: Aug 11, 2006
Mo m i gmmww m»~~ w »-« H" ~-~ L M.'“ “.“ - “~ RN Ussage Cooversion "Yotal. -
Daté ‘Reading -~ . Type | . Obte 't'j‘j-,*Raading Type -} Oiffarence’ - (Cefi Factor - Thermg .
971312006 | 7721 Actusi | 08/02/2006 | 80O |  Actual 271 2700] 103s | 27.97
Energy 547104 1367675854, 5808 OLD YORK RD L
:55399;_ .. COMPARATIVE GAS USAGE THIS MONTH sonn ISTORICAL DATA LAST 12 MONTHS
nformation | o ~ This Year Last Year ;‘ggg Total Cef. 1582.0(
Avg Daily Usage (Cef) 1.0 00 8001 I Avg Cef 131.8!
Billing Days 20 0 o o R
Avg Daily Cost $3.07 $0.00 ASONDJEMAMJ JA B Actual

[} Estimated



+ JANETTE L giRRY
" 305 WALNEEBANE, A
PHILA PA 19744

o Page: ‘ 2 of 2
| Billing Date: 04712105

Account Number: = Q800925513

f . Vs e e ;

, ‘Previous = |. P T wwsin S , | |
Account { . Balance _ : Rt:sggi:r;? Ba(a?;B Brought!  Repairs and Current Account
Summary { 55 SRR 's » ) » orward' g Adetment’s . ‘ Cbarges . - B&iance

[ $52/8701  $1,20000| $4,074.70 $61.11 $325 23 $4.461.04 |
Current o i .
Basic ~ SAID# 7628395279, 5908 OLD YORK RD
Charpae. Ha;e Class. General Ser Residential Tax
,})*““ : Page 1 of 2
Billing Date: 04112/05

@gﬁ y &@  PHILADELPHIA GAS WORKS

BOG W MONTGOMERY AVENUL PHILADLLPHIA. PA 191220050

MONTHLY STATEMENT

From 03710/05 thru 0471105
Billing Cyele Number: 08

Account for: -
JANETTE L CURRY
305 WALNUT LANE, A
PHILA PA 19144

Payments Summary
03}‘?3/05 Chegk $600 00
04{06/05  Cred Card $600 00
© Past Due Amount $4,074 .70
Adjustments $61 11
Current Charges $325.23
Total Amount Due By » :
May 06, 2005 $4,461.04

4 5. L. 573

Account Number: 0800925513

GENERAL INFORMATION
CONTACT US
Gas Leaks & Emergencies
Billing & General tnfarmation

215 235-121:
215 235-100(
215 235-205(
215 684.638!
215 235-100(
215 236-4641
215 235217
Web Site - www. pgworks.com ‘
{Hours 9 a.m. -5 p.m.y
1137 Chestnut St. (M, T, TH, F)

Appliance Service

Thett of Gas

Foreign Language Assistance
Hearing impaired TTY Line
Representantes Que Habtan Espanol

Center City

Germantown 210 W. Chelten Ave (T, W, F)
$. Philadelphia 1601 S. Broad St (M, W, TH)
Frankford 4410 Frankford Ave. (T, TH, F

1337 W. Crie Ave. (M, W, TH)
§230 Chestnut St. (M, T, W,F]

N. Philadelphia
W. Philadelphia

To avoid Finance Charges please pay total amount due by the due date. Finance Charge is calculated at 1.5%

monthly. {18% yearly]

9

Questions ot complaints sbout your bill? Please call us befors the Due Date st 215.235-1000.
Or wnite 10. PGW P.0. Box 3500, Phils.. PA 19122-0050



JANETTE SRURRY ‘ Page: 2 of 2
ggf’mw?k by 1}{2“5» A Billing Date: 04/12/05
Account Numbetr: 0800925513
; Pw\nbm ' Payments Ba!ancs Brought' Repafrs aﬁd‘ | Current ' Aécbunt
Account ; Balarice Heceived _Forward Adjustments Charaes _Balance
Summary $5,274.70 | $1,200.00 $4,074.70 | $61.11 332523 | $4.461.04 | ‘
Current g, 1py 7628395279, 5308 OLD YORK RD
Basic Rate Class: General Ser Residential Tax
~Charges _
Supply Charges ;
Commodity Charge 210 Cef @ $0.85292 ... oo i $179.11
TOtal SUPBIY CRATGES . «.oos Seeeces eemeooeeoae e e e e 8179
Oehvery Charges
Customer Charge @ 512 00. $12 00
Distribution Charge 210 Cef @ $0. 57905 . . $121.60
Gas Cost Adjustment @ -$0.0417 for 32DaYS ..« o.lvoiiieiieeeee $8 76 CR
Weather Normalization Adjustment ........oooa. 0 $0.00
Totat Delivery Charges | B U B A SOOI ST “$124.84
Pa Sales Tax 7% of $303 95 ........ e e ey e feraia s ns i e $21.28
Total Curtent Billing Charges .. ..ol vviis i v v e vanns 7$325.23
A;j;s;;,;‘;n:leﬂxﬁ;n;ni* for SA ID # 1180207046 B
Detail Late Payment Charge .. U S $24.33
Adjustments for SA 1D # 7628395279
Late Payment Charge ... $36.78
Total Adjustments.. ... .. e ik deninesihae ks kR aNe s nannr s nSiee ha s Rh A ean s d el abraiesyrs $61.11
‘Meter Detail  Meter 4. 1401556 Service Point: 89‘72202013 Next Meter Read: May 10, 2006
“‘M‘M“f“ mewmm“4.‘“»”'“,‘#“““‘"u"To‘u'h‘.f‘fw: : Usoge Conveatsion Touwl
_ Date Baadng  Typs | Dete ~  Reading  ~ Type Dittarance {Cct} Factor - Thermns
| 031072008 | 8510  Actual | 04/1112008 | 3720f Actual mo; 210.00]  1.034 217.03

Energy SA 1D# 71628395279, 5308 OLD YORK RD | |
*Uﬁ"ge  COMPARATIVE GAS USAGE THIS MONTH po SSTORICAL DATA LAST 12 MONTHS
n Qrmatmn This Year Last Year ggg Total Cef 1754.01
Avg Daily Usage {Cch 7.0 0.0 260 Avg Cef 146 1
Billing Days 32 0 mg‘ ‘
Avg Duaily Cost $10.16 $0.00 gMJ JASOND JEMA B actual

7} Estaimated




o Page: : 1 of 2

PHILADEL‘”A GAS WORKS

Billing Dare: 12713104
800 W MONTGOMERY AVENUE PHUADELPHIA PA 19123 GO5G Account Number: 3113668289
MONTHLY STATEMENT “&/‘ GENERAL INFORMATION
From 11/09/04 thru 12/09/64 4 CONTACT US
Blling Cyciek Nurnser: 09 Gas Leaks & Emergencies 215 2385121
Account for: Bilkng & General Intormation 215 235-100
‘éé?ggg '(SZ¥RRY App‘hancef Service , C 215 235-205
PHILADELPHIA PA 19126 Thett of Gas 215 684-638
' ~ Foreign Language Assistance 215 235-100
o Hearing impaired TTY Line ' 215 236-464
Bﬂmm ary Representantes Que Hablan Eyspano!f 215 235-217
Past D.m? Amuum | %2757 Web Site - www. pgworks corn ‘
Adjustments $4.00
Lurrent Charges $127.64 CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTERS
S—_ ; ' . e tHours Qam. -5 p.my
Total Amount Due By | / Center City 1137 Chestnut St (M, T, TH. B)
‘Jaﬁjﬁ'?; 2005 " $407.35 Germantown 210 W. Chelten Ave. (T, W, F]
‘ S. Philadelphia 1601 S. Broad St. (M, W, TH)
Frankford 4410 Frankford Ave. (T, TH, F)

N. Phitadelphia =~ 1337 W. Erie Ave. (M, W, TH)
W. Philadelphia 5230 Chestnut St. (M. T, W.F}

To avoid Finance Charges please pay total amount due by the due date. Finance Charge is calcutated at 1 5%
monthly. (18% vearly)

Questions oy comiplainta about your bill? Plesss csil us before the Due Date at 215:235.1000.
N¥s varnlom b, GRS DA Boo SRAM Thie OA 1049% ABTn



P reasRveLEniR PA 19726 Billing Date; 12/13/04
) , ‘ Account Number: 371 3668289
[ e N i e Shirges | oo
Summary i.,mif’il?“ 8000 j $275 71 $4 .00 f $127.64 $407 35J
g:gj"‘ - SAIDH 9961312123, 5906 0LO YoRK RO
ot ate Class: General Ser Residential Tax
Charges
Supply Charges
Commodity Charge 50 4 Cof @so8a94q . . .. $42.81
Commodity Charge 21.6 Cef @ $0.95639 . $20.66
Total Supply Charges ' ~ TTsE3AT
Delivery Charges
Customer Charge @ $12.00 ... . T TR $12.00
Distributior Charge 50.4 Cef @ $0 57908 G e $29.18
Distribution Charge 216 Cetf @ $0.58048... ... . $12.54
Gas Cost Adjustment @ -$0.01859 for 21 Days ... ... el $0.94 CR
Gas Cost Adjustment @ $0.03218 for 9 Days ... .. ... $0 70
Weather Normalization Adjustment . . . e i $2 34
Total Delivery Charges . . ... T§5587
Pa Sales Tax 7% of $11929 . .. . $8.35
Total Current Billing Charges ... T5177.64
; Adj‘u;;ment Adjustméms for SA ID # 9961312123 N
Detail Late Payment Charge . . e e $4.00
Total Adiustmema.,.,....,.,..‘,.A.,.,......”... ............................................................... $4.00
Meter Detail  Meter # 1621251 Service Point: 9972202010 Next Meter Read: Jan 11, 2005
L em S e = o St Usage - . Conversion  Tots)
Oate . "Haading " Type' | gaw T T Resding - Typa CDifteranca  'iGet) - Factar _Thermy
1 11092004 [ 8501 ] Esumoted 12/09/12004 | 8573 | Estimatad 12 7200 [ ro035 ] 7451
Energy SA 1D# 9961312123, 5906 OLD YORK RD
Usage coponpamive GAS USAGE THIS MONTH 5o ISTORICAL DATA LAST 12 MONTHS
Information | This Year Last Year 4004 Total Cet 698.00
Avg Daily Usage (Ccf) 2.0 3.0 200} | Avg Cef 58.17
Billing Days ‘ 30 33 w%ﬁ[%. 7l
Avg Daily Cost $4.26 $4.99 TDJFMAMJIJASOND M Actual

2 Estimated




’ PGWJ PHILADELA GAS WORKS

100 W. MONTGOMERY AVENUE. PHILADELPHIA, PA Y9122 0050

Billing Cycle Number: 09

NMIONTHLY STATEMENT
From 12/08/04 thru O1/1 108

Accounr for:

JANETTE CURRY

6510 N8 ST
PHILADELPHIA PA 19126

i N
Past Due Amount
Adjustments
Current Charges

Al

- Page:
Billing Date:

1 of 2
01/13/08

Account Number:- 3113668289

GENERAL INFORMATION

CONTACT US
Gas Leaks & Emergencies

Billing & General Infarmation
Appliance Service

Theft of Gas

Foreign Language Assistance
Hearing impaired TTY Line

Representantes Que Hablan Espanol

[Total Amount Due By _

Feb 08, 2005

P

$407.35
$5.92
$210.31
V Center City
$623 58 Germantowi
S. Philadelphia
Frankiord

N. Philadelphia
W. Philadelphia

215 235.121:
215 235-100(
215 235.205(
215 684-638:
215 235-100¢
215 236-464¢
215 235.217¢

N Web Sfte « www.poworks.com

CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTERS

{Hours 9 a.m. - 5 p.m.}

1137 Chestnut St (M, T, TH, F)
210 W. Chelten Ave. (T, W, R
1601 S, Broad St. (M, W, TH)
4410 Franktord Ave. (T, TH, F)
1337 W. Erie Ave. (M, W, THI
5230 Chestnut St. (M, T, W,F}

To avoid Finance Charges please pay total amount due by the due date. Finance Charge 1s calculated at 1.6%

*

monthly (18% yearly)

Questions or complaints about your bill? Ploase call us betors the Dua Date a1t 215-235-1000.

Or write (o: PGW PO Box 3500, Phila . PA 18122-0050

Phace "X 11 box For
address comections. Prant
L comectons on reverse st

Amount Enclosed:

6935 2 AV0O503  ****AUTO" *5-DIGIT 19126
;lIll"ttu‘!‘n"u{i(l"uﬂ“t[(ﬂllll“*lll"“““tlh“ﬂl‘

JANETTE CURRY
6510 N 8 ST

PHILADELPHIA PA 18126

Plaase return this portion with your payment.
)) Wit your account nupiber an your check of money order made payable to PGW.
At ¥ . )

Account Number:
Due Date:
Please Pay’

3113668289
Feb 08, 2005

$623.58

O

imm:im’,u“mumm:nnmunms'nhxi:ls‘nnml

Philadelpbia Gas Works
P.O. Box 7789

Philadelphia, PA 19101-778%

003113LLA25898000000000L2358Y




JANETTE GURRY , | - Page: S Dot o2

&
33?&335 A 19126 ¥ Biling Date ARER S
Account Number 3% ZEE8L8&
o _ Pmmous Paymems " | Balance Brought. Repamz and Cuwremt M:%"Z;;um T
Account | -Bslance ~Receivad | ~ Forward Adustments | Charges Balancs
Summary | 540735 | $0 00 5407 35 $882 3310 $Eistr
Current o) 10y 996137121 23, 5906 OLD YORK RO
Basic | Rate Class: General Ser Residential Tax
Charges ,
Supply Charges , o
Commodity Charge 115 Cef @ $095639.. ... = L CRE

Total Supply Charges . .. L L S TETEmeERTT
Delivery Charges

Customer Charge @ $12 00 $12.00
Distribution Charge 115 Cef @ $0.98048, . L S Sk 78
Gas Cost Adjustment @ $0 03218 for 33 Days . ... . gz94
Weather Normalizaton Adjustment . ... ... . . . , $4 11
Total Delivery Charges ... ... ... ... ... . 78857
Pa Sales Tax 7% of $196.55.. ... ... .. . .. . . 31376
Total Current Billing Charges ................ .. ... . . TN 821031
Adjustmem Adj,usxmé.nts for SA 1D # 9961312123 , ‘
Detail Late Payment Charge.,......... ..... . e T L S B $5 92
Total Adjustments. . R b e e e e e e §5.92
Meter Detail Meter #: 1621251 Service Point: 9972202010 - Next Meter Resd: Feb 09, 2005
T “,m;‘» me -»« Hm M el ” e ”"A"‘,T"’ - “f, " ~ ‘, Usage Conversion  Yotal
L Basding  ~  Type | ~Dste  “Reading Type | Ditterence 1€ty _Foctor - Therms
| 120912004 _B573| Estmated | 01/11/2005 | 8688 | Estinated 115 | 1500 1033 | s
ENIOY  sa 1D# 9961312123, 5906 OLD YORK AD
: Sfagﬁ rion COMPARATIVE GAS USAGE THIS MONTH mﬁi&fﬁ’““"“ﬁf‘ﬁ LAST 12 MONTHS
f1] OYma on . This Year Las{ Year ggg: . ; ) Tota‘ CCf ‘ 57900
Avg Daily Usage {Cef) 3.0 7.0 2008 , ! Avg Cet 48.25
Billing Days 33 33 “’g’iﬂm‘a e
Avg Dai!y Lost 56.37 $10.40 JEMAMJI JASONDS B Actual :

-7} Estimated

&




)

Poge: 1 oof 2

, ¥ b
illing Date: 0811 2/05
3 ' w priLaceLe i cas wonks @siins oae o
H00 W. MONTGUMERY AVENUE PHILADELPHIA PA 15125 0050 Account Number: 3113668289
MONTHLY STATEMENT | GENERAL INFORMATION
From 07/11/05 thru 08/12/05 : : CONTACT US
Billing Cycle Number: 09 '
IR BYGIE BUmEr O Gas Leaks & Emergencies 215 235.1212
Account for: ' ; Billing & General Information 215 235-1000
ég?ggg gg_RRY : Abpiiancg Service 215 235~2050
PHILADELPHIA PA 19126 | Theft of Gas 215 684.6383
Foreign Language Assistance ‘ 215 235-1000
Hearing impaired TTY Line 215 236-4646

*0’3“'210'5 ’vchleck T | $200.60 Representantes Que Hablan Espanol 215 2352175

. ; Web Site - www. ks.cor
07/20/08 Check $199.00 N W‘,Vw iin c,am
Billing Summary - CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTERS
~ Past Due Amount $646.62 7 o fHours Qarm. - B pm)
Adjustments $8.19 ~ Center City 1137 Chestnut St. (M, T, TH, F)
“Non Basic Charges . $50 00 Germantown 210 W Chelten Ave (T, W, F}
Curtant Chmges $14.46 S. Philadefphia 1601 S. Broad St. (M. W, TH)
Total Amount Due By Frankford 4410 Frankford Ave. (T, TH, F)
g N. Philadelphia 1 CEnie Ave. (M, W, TH
Sep 07, 2}005’ S ,$619‘27 adelphis 1337 W. Ene Ave. (M, W, TH)

W. Philadelphia 5230 Chestnut St. {M, T, W.F}

To avoid Finance Charges please pay total amount due by the due date. Finance Charge is calculated at 1.5%
monthly, (18% yearly}

ﬂuestmns or complaints sbout youv bnl’ Plasne call us betore the Due Date ot 215.235.1000
Ot write to: PGW PO, Box 3500, Phila., PA-19122-0050

Plesse return thia poftion with youtr payiment

Wiite your occoum number on your check or money order made poyeble 1o PGW, ,
' ; B P : Account Number: , 3113668289
P w Due Date: : Sep 07, 20
Plage X" 1n box lor | k Please Fay: - | B 25 '2737d,{).

3

B

dddr05§ compections Prnt
COTECUOnS o revene side.

Amount Enclosed:

Iml“Jum"uf:“'uut“:‘f.‘uhul”‘Jmn“”m”ml : ’ i fm”Mnm""nuuu‘mrn”mllnmJniultm.n”m!
JANETTE CURRY Philadelphia Gas Works

6510 N 8 ST P.O Box 7789

PHILADELPHIA PA 19126 Philadelphia, PA 19101 J?BQO
EY

003113LLA2A9A000000000619277




JANETTE CURRY ' ;  Page: ' 2 of 2

6510 N 8 ST, ' 087 :

PHILADELPHIIPA 19126 ' Billing Date: 0B(12/05
, Account Number. 3113668289

“Previous Puvments . Balance Bvought ,Repalré'én& " Current Account

~ Account " Bulunce | _Recsived ;| = Forward . Adjustements | Charges __Balance .
Summary | 394‘5,62 $399.00 $646.62 $68.19 $14.46 | $619 27 ’
Current 54 1py 9961312123, 5906 OLD YORK RD
335'0 Rate Class: General Ser Residential Tax
Charges ; :

Supply Charges : ,

Commodity Charge 1 Cof @ $0.95822 . ... . . ... . viicil e $0.96
Total Supply Charges...... ...ccoveeevins BRI eriersian s Vo i sieeeate e . TTs096
Delivery Charges ' , :

Customer Charge @ $12.00 ... B P BTSRRI $12.00

Distribution Charge 1 Cef @ SO 60688. R SO PO RS TRr I STETC $0.61

Gas Cost Adjustment @ -$0.05824 Tor 17 DAYS ... oociiieivmaeaiine e na wrervsions $0.06 CR
Total Delivery Charges ........... Celesirrehiaaanrere et e P 3 -
Pa Sales Tax 7% 0f $13.51 ... oo ioveier e oe e ee e e eonrieriis e ne et s $0.95

 Total Current BIING CRarges ...coivv. vovee i vereiee eiirne e teoivimiasneni s e e s, "$14.46

Non Basic Labor charge T I AT PENC PP RSP $50 00
~ Charges Total Non Bosic Charges....c.ocvemnirrcricnocenn. RO, aanvesbeniaas ST $50.00
Adjustment Adjustments for SA 1D # 9961312123 |
Detail o Late Payment CRharge . . ... . vii s e, v sereasas e e e e e $8.19
' Total Adjustments........ Ciaresigmcntnnenieninsaeniistestanasniins SRICURUE TN SOTPP LIt $8.19
Meter Detail  Meter #: 1621251 ' Serv:ce Point: 9972202010 Next Meter Read: Sep 12, 2005
SRS T F AR Rl i) SNt s T e comenion o
1 Daw ., Wesding: . Typa | Daw -  Resding' . Typa® | Diterence” - {(Ceti . Foctei | Therms
L OIM12008] 9148 Ectmated omgneoaf 9147_} Cocwe 4o 1] too] 1ess | 108
Energy g by 9961312123, 5906 OLD YORK RD. | -
;’?’9\‘*, _ COMPARATIVE GAS USAGE THIS MONTH 200 VSTORICAL DATA LAST 12 MONTHS
nformation This Year Last Year e ‘ | Total Cef 716.00
Avg Daily Usage (Cot) 0.0 0.0 - 8op ~ EEEB Avg Cef 59.67
Billing Days 17 29 48‘, " gﬁ AR R :
Avg Daily Cost $0.85 $1.16 " ASONDJFMAMJJA B Actual

R Estimaved




£

o g i A a o~  JANETTE L QURRY Page. 2 of 3
?g ?'"WT 305 WALN@EEBANE. A Billing Date: 10/13/04
' | PHILA PA 3 Account Number 0800925513
- Provioue T Payments Balaﬁce Brbught, Repalzs and 'qurgm‘ Account
Account __Balance __Recaived Forward Adpustments Chafses S Balance ~
Summary $3,044. 27 $0.00 $3,044.27 $0.00 $41.51 |  $3.085.78
Current SA ID# 7628395279, 5308 OLD YORK RD
; Bagw Rate Class: General Ser Residential Tax
Charges
Supply Charges |
Commodity Charge 6.13 Cef @ $0.84944 ... .. . $5.21 )
Total Supply Charges...... . ... . . $5 21
Delivery Charges 5 &9
Customer Charge @ $12.00. o $
Distribution Charge 6 13 Cef @ $0.57908. . $3.55 |
~ P A ek awn Y R AT O6ED far 1ﬂ ﬁaug $0.11 CR
e ‘j : Pags: 1ot 3
a /' ) ’
A Billing Date: 10/13/04
E iﬁw PHILADELPHIA GAS WORKS g Ba |
7 BOO W. MONTGOMERY AVENUE, PHILADELPHIA A 15122.0050 Acéount Number: 0800925513

MONTHLY STATEMENT
From 09/10/04 thru 101 1/04
Billing Cycle Number 08
Account for:

JANETTE L CURRY

308 WALNUT LANE, A

PHILA PA 197144

GENERAL INFORMATION

CONTACT US
Gas Leaks & Emergencies
Billing & General Information
Appliance Service

Thett of Gas

Foreign Language Assistance

Hearing impaired 1TY Line

Representarites Que Hablan Espanol

215 236-12°
216 235-10¢
215 235.20¢
215 684-63¢
215 235.10¢
215 236-464
215 235217

Web Site <« www. pgworks.com

CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTERS

Past Due Amount $108.49
Current Agreement Lharges $191 51
Totaf Amount Due By ,
{Nov 05, 2004 $300.00

R

fHours 9 a.m. - 5 p.m.,

Center City
Germantown -
S. Philadelphia
Frankford

N. Philsdelphia
W. Philadeiphia

1137 Chestnut St. (M, T. TH. F)
210 W. Chelten Ave (T, W. Fj
1601 S Broad St (M, W, TH}
4410 Frankford Ave. {T, TH, F}
1337 W, Erie Ave. (M, W, TH)
5230 Chestaut St (M, T, W,F)




Lo A

JANETTE L

" gm& L CURRY ‘ Page: 2 0f 3
f oy Y 305 wALgl LANE, A . iy ,
. P ﬁw 305 WALEE LA | Billing Date: 10/13/04
, Account Number: 0800925513
" Previous R ~Payments - | Balance Brought} - 'Repalrs.andf‘ “Current Accouint ’
A’ccou"’t Baiance 1. Recaived ~Forwaed | Adustments Charges Batance
Summary | $3.044.27 | 1$0.00 $3,044.27  $0.00 $41.51 $3.085 78
Current . <) 14 7628305279, 5908 O1 D YORK RD
Basm ; Rate Class: General Ser Residential Tax
Charges o)
! Supply Charges
¥ Commodity Charge 6.13 Cef @ $0 84944 e e - s5. 21
Total Supply Charges.... $5.21
Delivery Charges
Customer Charge @ $12.00.. .0 coir oy veiieiieieris e ie et censin $3.87
Distribution Charge 6.13 Ccf @ $0.57908... vv oo o, $3.58
Gas Cost Adjustment @ -$0.01859 for 10 Days B T S T $0.11 CR

Total Delivery Charges .....ooeieiv o on e

Supply Charges

Commaodity Charge 12.87 Ccf @ $0.84944 . ...
Total Supply Charges........ R R DI UE R

Delivery Charges

Custarmer Charge @ $12.00 ... .., TR i
Distribution Charge 12.87 Cef @ $0.57908 ... ...
Gas Cost Adjustment @ -$0.01859 for 21 Days ...
Total Delivery Charges ......o.ooovciviieieis s evn i BT

Pa Sales Tax 7

B I T L T WS ey S

[ T O S g

...........................................

R A T R I N T T T

............................................

....................................................................

- $7.31

..............

$8.13
$7.45
$0.24 CR
T si16.3a
$2.72
§41.51

Meater Detgﬂ Mexer # 1401 556

Service Point: 9972202013

Next Meter Read: Nov 08, 2004

im’“’”?““ s "‘Ffbﬂi“ = ““,“‘,‘“ o s st e T o= ‘..‘- » Luvveroion Ao
e pate Readmg*’;*: S type o ; S R&ﬁdh§ S ,Typef‘ ¥ ”'V,Difteiez‘tée" li {Cc;) "QiFactc:r_""‘ O Thems
00710720041 8972]  Acwai | 1011172004 | 6991 ] Actust A9, 1900f 1033 | 19.62
Energy SA (D# 7628395279, 5308 OLD YORK RD |
Usage . COMPARATIVE GAS USAGE THIS MONTH 4o ISTORICAL DATA LAST 12 MONTHS
information This Year Last Year 18 « Total Cef 25.0¢
Avg Daily Usage (Cef) 1.0 0.0 AR ; Avg Cef 2.04
Bilhag Days 31 0 4r ; o
Avg Daily Cost $1.34 $0.00 oNDsFMAMJISASO W Actual
;ﬁ;§3m9ht {50 g Current Agreement Charges $150.00
[nformation 1 ({D N \ 0 Current Charges | %4151
5- d Toral Agreement Chargas $191.51
M Past Due Amount $108.49

Total Amount Due

| la $300.00



*
X s ez
hd ; b . Al

PCEW/ o | __ Page: 1 of 2
B -y ~ o S |  Bifling Date: 121004
o’ W PHILADELPTTTA GAS WORKS ne e oo ETRE
BOO W MONTGOMERY AVINUE PHILADELPHIA PA 19122 0056 Account Mumber: (800925513
MONTHLY STATEMENT GENERAL INFORMATION
From 11/08/04 thru 12/09/04 , CONTACT. US
Billing Cycle Number: 08 o :
ting Y, e Number: Gas Leaks & Emergencies 215 235.121° ‘
Account for: ' Biling & General Information 218 235-100¢
JANETTE L CURRY Y S ' o e
305 WALNUT LANE, A Appliance Service 215 235.205(
PHILA PA 19144 Theft of Gas - 215 684-638;
Foreign Language Assistance 215 235.100(
ants S Hearing impaired TTY Line 215 236-4641
R > ‘ o Representantes Que Hablan Espanol 215 235-217!
11/17/04  Check $300.00 P s L i 215 2352
e S : Web Site < www . pgworks. corn
i . ] e
~ Past Due Amount : $3.008 17 . CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTERS
Adjustmients , 545,11 * {Hours S a.m. -8 pm.)

Cutrant Charges $323.71 Center City 1137 Chestnut St. (M. T, TH, F)
Tota[ Amgunt bue By R ' | Germ.amuwn‘ ZTQ W Chelten Avg, {Tf W Fi
‘4 o 5 ; S. Philsdelphia 1601 S Broad St (M, W, TH)
,Jan 06. 2005 - 7 $3'37799 Frankford 4410 Frankford Ave. (T, TH. F)
N. Philadelphia 1337 W. Erie Ave. (M, W, TH)
W. Philadelphia = 5230 Chestnut St. {M, T, W.F}

To avoid Finance Charges please pay total amount due by the due date Finance Charge is calculated at 1 5%
monthly. (18% vearty) : ' .

Quegtions or compleinta sbout your bill? Plasse coll us before the Due Date 5t 215.235. 1000
ik asinibs din. OFSRE D v Qaw AEAA Dhifa DA 10299 AHKn



L 4»,,,/[,  P JANETTE L QURRY Page: 2 ot 2
. PGWJ ; ggif?ﬁ*‘?fqﬁ A Siiimg Date: 12/10/04
' Account Number: 0800925513
- Pravious “Payments 8 fBalaACetf,“S.;g&jght " Repalrs and. Current Account
Account " Balance . . Recelvisd Forward Adustments Charges Balancs
Summary $3.309 17 ; $300 00 $3,009 17 $45.11 $323.71 $3,377.99
Current ¢4 154 7628395279, 5908 OLD YORK RD
Basic ; Rate Class: General Ser Residential Tax
Charges
k Supply Charges
Commodity Charge 135.8 Ccf @ $0.84944 .. $115.35
Commodity Charge 58.2 Cef @ $0.95639 $55.66
Total Supply Charges ..o oo o i s e e “sv71.01
{Jeliverv Charaes
Customer Charge @ $12.00. 512 00
Distribution Charge 135 8 Ccf @ $0 57908 $78.64
Distribution Charge 58.2 Ccf @ $0.58048 $33.78
Gas Cost Adjustmant @ -$0.01858 for 21 Days ....................................... $2.53 CF
Gas Cost Adjustment @ $003218 for 9 Days .. ......... .. $1.87
Weather Normalization Ad;ustmcnt $7.76
Total Delivery Charges .- e e e 513189
Pa Sales Tax 7% of $302‘53..4..... reevera §21.18
Total Current Billing Charges.. ... ... . . . T§323.71
Adjustment Adjustments for SA ID # 1180207046 ‘
Detail Late Payment Charge .. P U U $41.51
Adjustments for SA 1D # 7628395279
Late Payment Charge .. . ... $3.60
Total Adjustmenits.........., S S IURT N STONUUNSURI $45.11

Mater Dotall. .. Mater 414015586

win e Setvira, Boipt, 8922202013

e T

Next Maz&z_Read Jma_.i.} 2008

DJEMAMU JASOND

[:.“:” ..... - ,‘ Prom“‘ ;w “’ *,“w 'm & —~- m “N T?A - M‘-“ e . : Yeage Conversion _ Total
i Dets Nnndlng fyps | Date - - Reeding: - Typa ~ | Ditterence {Cety Fattor Thermna
Avosizo0a] 7102, Acwat | 121092008 7296]  Acwal 194,  19400] 1035 |, 2007
Energy SA 1D# 7628395279, 5308 OLD YORK RD |
,;Jf;ase . COMPARATIVE GAS USAGE THIS MONTH 200, WSTORICAL DATA LAST 12 MONTHS
nlarmation This Year Last Year 160, Total Cet 330.¢
‘Avg Daily Usage (Cefl 6.0 0.0 80} Avg Cef 278
Billing Days 30 0 a0; ,
' Avg Daily Cost $10.79  $0.00 O TP MAN I A ® Actual

5 Esvimared




PEW

MONTHLY STATEMENT
From 12/09/04 thru 01711705

KNS

Billing Cycle Number: 08
Arcount for:

JANETTE L CURRY

305 WALNUT LANE, A
PHILA PA 19144

p o s S ;

PH%LADELWQ GAS WORKS

BO0'W. MONTGOMERY AVENUE, PHILADELPHIA PA 19322 0050

01/12/05 Check $323 77
B*}r, E 1 <

Past Due Amount §3.054 22
Adjustments $45.78
Cutrent Charges . $702.17
Total Amount Due By

"Fe‘b 0‘7,‘ 2005 $3,802.17

wonthly. {18% yearly)

Questions or complaints about your bili7 Plasse call us belore the Due Dats st 215-235.1000.
OCr write to: PGW P.O. Box 3500, Phila.. PA 19122.0050

AM bl

Place "X 1y bux Tor

adtdress Corrections. Prnt
Coffectinns on reversy side

Amount Enclosed:

27611 1 AT Q 292  ***+**AUTO"*3 DIGIT 191

Lliulllﬂlﬂ”!kill“li‘"dnl&llﬂ“lli“l"““s!!lhllll

JANETTE | CURRY

305 WALNUT LANE, A

PHILA FA 19144

T e ke wwes e

To avoid Finance Charges please pay total amount due by the due date. Finance Charge 1s ealculated at 1.5%

__Page:

‘i(ﬁng Date:

Accoum Numbet:

1 of 2
01/12/05
0800925513

GENERAL INFORMATION
CONTACT US

Gas Leaks & Emergencies

Billing & General information

Appliance Service
Theft of Gas

Hearning impaited TTY Line

- Foreign Language Assistance

Representantes Que Hablan Espancl

Web Site - www. pgworks com

215 235-1212
215 2351000
215 235.2050
215 684-6383
215 235-1000
215 236.4646
215 235.2175

CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTERS

Hovrs @ aun. - 5 pom.}

Center City
Germantown
S. Philadelphia
Frankford

N. Philadslphta
W. Phifadelphia

1137 Chestnut St. (M. T, TH. F
210 W. Chelten Ave. (T, W. F)
1601 S Broad St (M. W, TH)
4410 Frankford Ave. (T, TH, F}
1337 W. Brie Ave. (M. W, TH}
5230 Chestnut St (M, T, W.F}

, Picose raturn this portion with your payrment, ) .
Write your account number on your check or moneéy order made paysble 10 PGW

Account Number:
Due Date:
Piease Pay:

0800925513
Feb 07, 2005

$3.802.17

2

J

1

L ib

holllhundlbeadthdindbubddodolddolad

Philadeiphia Gas Works
P O. Box 7789

Phitadeiphia, PA 19101-7789

0O08D0Y9255138000000003802173




y
. JANETTE L GURRY
#7305 WALN(SANE, A
4

PHILA PA 19

Pagé:

Billing Date:

2 of 2
01112105

Account Number: 0800825513

- Previous | Payments - | Balance;Brought Repairs énd f "~ Current Aocount :
Account _Balance’ ,?;*'Réceived | Forward .| Adusiments |  Charges | _ Balance __ |
Summary $3‘377.99 $323.77 $3.054.22 $45.78 $702 17 $3,802.17
Current ¢4 15y 7628385279, 5908 OLD YORK RD
Basic Rate Class: General Ser Residenual Tax
Charges ,
: Suppty Charges
Commodity Gharge 400 Cef @ $0.95639. .. ... .. $382.56
Total Supply Charges ... $382.56
Delivery Charges
~ Customer Charge @ $1200 .. .. ... ..o $12.00
Distribution Charge 400 Cof @ $0.88048 .ol oiiiiii v e e v $232.19
Gas Cost Adjustment @ $0 03218 for 33 Days... ... ... $12.87
Weather Normalization Adjustment... ... ., , i $16.61
Total Delivery Chardes s, ... .............. e e i Caen aa i, $273.67
Pa Sales Tax 7% of $656.23 . . ... ... ... e $45.94
Total Current Billing CRArges ... cooooe oo i v e e e i e $702.17
Adjustm’ent‘ Adjustments for SA 1D # 1180207046 o : |
Detail Late Payment Charge  ......... .......... RO P e $37.32
: Adjustments for SA 1D # 7628395279 ' v
Late Payment Charge .. ...oo.iiveeiii v s i o e inedener s s an e $8.46
Total Adjustraents.................. ‘ ' $45.78
Meter’ Deta‘i[ k Meter ¥ 1401556 Service Point: 9972202013 Next Meter Read: Feb 09, 2005
SANRTIROLT. ... ““““ I H ok RSN L T N Usage  Conversion  Total
O pate ‘,Réndin;g‘,»“ S Typa ‘Date - Reading . Typa | Dittersnce {Cef}’ Factar . Therms
| j2lov2004] 7296| Acwar | Lonizoos | 7696] Acwal aga|  a0000| 1033 |  aan
Coeroy SA ID# 7628395279, 5808 OLD YORK RD |
mﬁ?fq ation COMPARATIVE GAS USAGE THIS MONTH 500 ISTORICAL DATA LAST 12 MONTHS
R o L This Year Last Year igo" Towl Cef  730.C
Avg Daily Usage (Cef) 12,0 0.0 200 Avg Cet 60.8
Billing Days 33 0 10 _ ‘ ;
Avg Daily Cost $21.28 $0.00 @ Actual

4 FMAM.} JASONDY

1 Estimared




o °
JANETTE LEE CURRY Page: 3 ot 3
| ggs?ageﬁﬂi?;khi';m Billing Date: 12/13/08
/ : ‘ Account Number: 0258885102
=nergy SA DK 3758197745, 5308 OLD YORK RD | |
4?‘399 vion COMPARATIVE GAS USAGE THIS MONTH 500 ISTORICAL DATA LAST 12 MONTHS
nrormaton : | This Year Last Year ggg‘- v i Total Ccf 441 .00
Avg Daily Usage {Ccf) 90 0.0 200} £  Avg Cet 36.75
Billing Days 33 0 Wg N wE ‘
| ~Avg Daily C‘Gs't $17 88 504(?0 DJFMAMJJASO&_{) 5 gg":ljﬁéted
X‘:::;ge Effective December 1, 2006 PGW rates have changed. Commodity Charge decreased to

$1.08207 per CCF. Gas Cost Rate Adjustment increased to $0.00912 per CCF Distribution
Charge decreased to $0.66740 per CCF. The changes will decrease the typical residential

heating bill by about $62.24 5 year.




ks N ?” " %g\gﬁEﬁs‘;&unm  Page: 2ol s
A pr Pﬁilade‘l’:}h A 1’,;;44 ' Billing Date: 121134
; , ' Account Number. (258885 1(
| - Previous ; " Payments Balance Brought] Rep;;ré andmi' Curtrent " TAccount
Account Balunce Recolved Forward | Adjustments |  Charges Balance
Summary i Msfgjfzz a5 § ' 50,00 3 $4.107 35 | 557 .61 f 559001 4 $4,754 97
g;‘gsm (SA1D# 3758197745, 5908 OLD YORK RD
o 7 ate Class. General Service Residental
Charges ;
Supply Charges
Commodity Charge 184 24 Cof @ $1 16786 $215.17
‘otal Supply Charges .. .. ... . $215.17
o Delivery Charges
—— |
‘ “#l::mu e ng"?m‘m H b g 57227
- Distnbution Charge 184 24 Cet @ 50 70284 . $129 51
Gas Cost Adiustment @ $0.04228 for 20 Days $2.79 C
- Weather Normalization Adjustment ... ... .. ... ... “85'0
Total Delvery Charges .. $147.09°
Suppiy Charges
Comatodity Charge 9 21 Cof @ $1.16786. $10.76
~ Commodity Charge 110 55 Cef @ $1 08207 $119 62
Total Supply Charges . . . ... . $130.38
Delvery Charges
Customer Charge @ $12.00 . o $4 .73
Distribution Charge 9 21 Cet @ $0 70284 $6.49
Distribution Charge 110.55 Cef @ $0‘6674‘.,,,. e R $/3.78
Gas Cost Adjustment @ -$0.04228 for 1 Days $0.39 C
Gas Cost Adiustment @ $0. 00912 for 12 Days $1.01
Weather Normalization Adjustment . - $11 76
Total Delivery Charges . ........... . T $97 37
Total Current Billing Charges ... .. .. T$5506.01
Adjustment Adjastrents for SAID ¥ 1367675854
Detail Late Payment Charge . $47 85
' Adjustmenis for SA D # 41 1443480,1
Lote Payment Charge ............. . e e $5 73
Adjustments for SA 10 # 3758197745
Late Payment Charge . $4.03
Total Adjustments. ... 557,61
Meter Detail Meter # 1495459 Service Point 9972702013 Next Meter Read: Jan 16. 200,
;“_"’,'“‘& R 5. SR S, . S Usage Conversiop Totsl
[ Date  Beading.  Type Dats Ruadtng : Typt Diffetence {Ccti Factor Thertria
Arosizees] | Acua | 12122008 ; 48| Acwal 04| _svaaol  voss | as

(L



. | ’ | | F.0134% 535
3 ' g PR \0‘3“\?\“‘0‘

'phﬂa’de‘phia GaS Works M BOO W Monifgamery Ave , Philagelphia. PA 19122

Telephone: 215-236-0500

April 24, 2006

DOCUMEN
To:  CURRY JANETTE LEE : FOLDEB T

5908 OLD YORK RD RE
PHILADELPHIA, PA 19141 PR - HE C E IVE
Re:  Account No.: 258885102 JUL 19 2007

Delinquent Balance Bue and Owing: § 582.58
PAPUBLIG

UTILIT
SECHETARyg COMMISS}ON

This is to notify and warn you that the City of Philadelphia. as the owner of Philadelphia Gas
Works, will be filing a municipal lien against the property listed above in accordance with the Act of 16,
{923, P L. 20, as amended (ACT), 53 P.S.§7106(z). The municipal lien which the City of Philadelphia
will file is based on its claim for the amount listed above which represents unpaid bills together with
finance charged for furnishing pas service through and by the City of Philadelphia-owned facility known
as the Philadelphia Gas Works ("PGW"). The lien will be placed against your real estate at which the
unpaid gas services were furnished.

Unless you pay the entire amount due and owing as herein stated 1 PGW by  08-MAY-2006, the
City of Philadelphia will file the lien. This payment must be in cash, castier’s check, certified check, or
money order and made payable to "Philadelphia Gas Works" at the address stated above. The filing of
the municipal lien will result in a significant effect on you property rights as owner of the above-
mentioned property. ,

Contact the Collection Department, at (215) 978-1053. if you have a billing dispute if vou beheve
that you are not the responsible party, the amount of the delinquency is incorrecl. or you are 1oi the
owner of the property to which gas service was furnished, you may proceed with the PGW customer
dispute process. However, your utilization of this process may not affect the Civ of Phijadelphias
intention to exercise its statutory rights to file 2 municipa; lien.

cl @Y
G007
\

ery Truly Yours

QOGKE? D

JU '
L 2o 2007 PHILADELPHIA CAS WORRS

COLLECTUWN DEPAR URIENS



P A e MR e o C:f? @J/

PA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION | e
EAU OF CONSUMER SERVICESD F-0139453S
INVESTIGATION DATA  pladelphiea
| BCS CASE NUMBER: 1489359 | DATE CASE OPENED: $/16/2003
CUSTOMER NAME: JANET CURRY
SERVICE ADDRESS: 5908 OLD YORK RD
; ’ PHILADELPHIA, PA 18141 : o
UTILITY NAME: PGW (Phits Gas Works (NGOC) D 3 e~ R Ly ‘
AGCOUNY NBR: 0860926613 QQUM E N ‘ ECE i VE D
PRIMARY UTILITY:  J]Yes [JNo F OA @ gg JUL ‘
PROBLEM DESCRIPTION:  PAR | AL 1.9 2007
COMPANY CORTACT DATE, §/4B2603™ 77777 "= == FAPUBLIC yyy, -
: B , L
REPORY RECEIVED DATE:  10/8/2003 | SECRETARYnggfggISSION
AGTIONS TAKEN FOR THIS CASE

ACTION DATE: 1012472003
UPDATED BY: [SAAC DUNSTAN
INVESTIGATION DESCRIPTION:
CALLEDCUST . CONFIRMED THIS IS A COMMERCIAL ACCOUNT WITH 2 APARTMENT
UNITS AND ONE BUSINESS ON THE METER
CUST ALSO STATED SHE THINKS ALL HER BILLS ARE TOO HIGH .
REVEIWED THE BILLING AND CUST'S USAGE HAS BEEN CONSISTENT AND BILLS ARE
- BASED ON ACTUAL METER READINGS.. BILLS ARE CORRECT AS RENDERED. . IRD

TEE T RRARER O R L A S S L M g i oA e o SHAMAE S e s A e i s e BER g e K 40 L b X Sk

JUL 20 2007

DOCKETED i



<8 @

e w‘“‘}) e 4407 P&ge 1 of 2
P ﬁﬂ%@ﬁ’ PH‘ILAD&H(A cas works . S¥ ;{»Q Billing Date:  10/19/05

8GO W MONTGOMERY AVENUE PHILAOELAHIA PA 19122 0050 W \ade Account Number: 5113668303
MONTHLY STATEMENT GENERAL INFORMATION
From 09/19/05 thru 10/18/05 , , CONTACT US
Biling Cycle Number: 13 : Gas Leaks & Emergencies 216 235.12
Account for: D Billing & General Information 216 235-10
janette curry- O M ' iance Servic ; e
305 E WALNUT LANE, A CU [: N Appliance Service 215 23620

PHILA. PA 19144-1033 OL D E H Thett of Gas 215 684-63

Foreign Language Assistance 215 235.10
v : . - Hearing impaired TTY Line 215 236-46
- Billing Summary Repr « ; ; 5
it , epresentantes Que Hablan Espanol 215 235-21
Past Due Amount $12.00 B Web Sit i P
Adjustments $0.18 67 Dl » W pgworks.com
C,ur'em Charges $12.00 CUS IER S E C s
: . s - ' {Hours 8 a.m. - 5 p.m.)
Total Amount Due B"' | Center City 1137 Chestnut St. iM, T. TH, F)
Nov 14,2006 . %$24.18 Germantown 210 W. Chelten Ave. {T, W, F)
S. Philadelphia 1601 S, Broad 5t. (M, W, TH)
Frankford 4410 Frankford Ave, {T, TH, F)

o N. Philadelphia 1337 W. Erie Ave, (M, W, TH)
R E C E , VE D W. Philadelphis 5230 Chestnut St. (M, T, W.F)
JUL 19 2007

PA PUBLIC UTILITY C()MMQH!()M ;

: bthET
To avoid Fmance Charges please pay tot@l‘@rﬁé‘:}nt due by the due date. Finance Charge is calcufated at 1.5%

monthiy {18% yearly}

JUL 20 2007

Ouoauons or complaints about your bill? Plesse call us before the Due Dote 8t 215-235-1000.

- : G Qr wirita - SGW P 0. Pox 3500, Dhile . PA 19122.0850 - -~ -
‘ Please return this portion with your payment.
J}.—- Write your stcount number ot your cheek or monay order made payable to PGW.
¥ yd Account Number: 5113668303
Due Date: Nov 14, 2008
Pleage Pay: $24.18

Blace "X mbox for

address corrections. Print ‘ . 4 f
cofmechons on feverse side, , - '

, Armount Enclosed: o __IL.
16539 2 AV 0603 **+<AUTO**5 DIGIT 19144

illl,'"llil‘ll]”l}Iltf‘ﬂllll"“lllil"l“”l"lillllit'l!lll [:u"l(lmn"ﬂuunmm"m”nlsmuhrmdn”ml

janette curry ‘ ~ Philadelphia Gas Works

305 £ WALNUT LANE, A o P.O. Box 7789
PHILA PA 19144-10383 @ C/ Philadelphia, PA 19101-77

0051136L43038000000000024186



)' / Sos e wi P Lane. 2 ‘ i pea ‘o2
P PHILA. ?A 19144.103‘3 ' | Billing Date: ’ 10/28/05
Account Numbesr: 5113668303
\ | Previous Payments |Balance Brought| Repairs and Currenty . Account
Account Balance ~Recelved |- - Forward | Adjustments chargesg Balance
Summary ,.824.18 $12 00 $12.18 $0.00 ,- 5292184 $305.02
Current g ipy 2988602631, 5808 OLD YORK RD {3 f{ «? > \/
Basic Rate Class: General Ser Residential Tax L
Charges
Supply Charges
Commodity Charge 43.13 Cef @ $0.85292. ......... e e et e < $36.79
Total Supply Charges ... ......oovvivvavirne. v e i eien e v T7$36.79
Delivery Charges
_Customer Charge @ $12.00 ..o v waiie i, 15T SRS PR $17.85
D«smbut:on Charge 43.13 Ccf @ $0. 57905 $24.98
Gas Cost Adjustment @ -$0.0417 for 47 ans .................. e e e e e $1.80 CR
Weather Normalization AdJUSTMENt .. .o cioiiin o e vaie e e aeoiressinessries iieieine, $1.21 CR
Totéi Delivery Charges ..., Ts3982
Supply Charges : '
Commodity Charge 84 43 Cef @ $0. 95822 ............ R SRR s $80.90
Commodity Charge 17.44 Cof @ $1.02989 ... ... it it e ccer v aens $17.96
Total Supply Charges ... ... i T 598.86
Delivery Charges
Customer Charge @ $T2.00 ..ot ittt e v s caes e e e rara i $42 156
Distribution Charge 84.43 Cef @ $0.60688...... S Ceieeane B U $51.24
Distribution Charge 17.44 Cef @ $0.61682............... e e en i Cua e ca e nmaiad $10.76
Gas Cast Adjusument @ -$0.05824 for 92 Days ... ........... et et $4.91 CR
Gas Cost Adjustment @ -$0,05933 for 19 Days ........ $1.03 CR
TOUAL DElVOry CHAFGES ©1veiveriairieeairien orae arresssaesaire s osteeineeints s tveenons saess e eene TT§98.21
Pa Sales Tax 7% 0f $273.68 . i. it it iiiininsiaein e e s s s eae i $19,16
o Total Current Billing Chg_geak Sttt sy . 0202.84

Meter Detail

Maeter #: 1401 556

Service Pomt 9972202013

Next Meter Read: Nov 09, 2005

vwm“hﬂ

“ ‘w ‘»-:.m “» 'me‘:“’ “ “ ‘“ —“N s i o ’To' ;-—-‘ -« H “ —“ c ’ Vt}x;age Convéréicn,_{ “T‘oml
[ Date . Ra‘n‘dm,g oo Type 1 Date ! Read‘ﬂg . Typa |  Difterenge - {Cof} . Factar “Thorms -
Q411412005 | 8817 inital | 09/19/2005 ] 89623 Actual 1a5| 14500 1038 | _ 15052
Energy SA ID# 2988602831, 5908 OLD YORK RD
Usage cOoMPARATIVE GAS USAGE THIS MONTH oo HISTORICAL DATA | AST 12 MONTHS
Information | | This Year Last Year 1607 | Total Cof 146.0
Avg Daily Usage (Ccf) 1.0 0.0 BOL  Avg Cet 12.0
Billing Days 158 0 40+ , l
Avg Daily Cost $1.85 $0.00 SOND JEMAMJ JAS % Qggggéted




M.

W VST VR SRy e o 2 ol S
2 ¢e PHILA PA 9M44.1033 Billing Date: 12120406
Account Number: 5113668303
Previous Payménts Balance Brought Repairs and Cu’ri'ef‘tt” A_cc‘ount
Acccum _Balance _Received Forward Adjustmerits Charges Balance
Summary $504 45 $12.00 $492.45 $7 08 $19.45 5518.98
Current  op 104 5874333973, 301 £ WALNUT LN, 3R
BaS'C Rate Class. General Service Residential
Charges
' Supply Chatges
Commodity Charge 1.5 Cef @ $1.16786 .. . . . ... ..., $1.75
lotal Supply Charges...... .. 175
Delivery Charges
Customer Charge @ $12.00 . i i e e $4.50
Distribution Charge 1.5 Cef @ $O.70294 ... . . .. $1.05
Gas Cost Adjustment @ -$0.04228 for 12 Days ... oo ciie i $0.06 CR
Waeather Normalizotion Adjustment . $O<11
Total Delivery Charges . .......... ... . T $560
Supply Charges
| Commodity Charge 0.13 Cct @ $1.16786 ... . $0.15
Comimodity Charge 2.38 Cef @ $1.08207 ,.. N T $2.57
Total Supply Charges. .. TTs272
Qelivery Charges
~Customer Charge @ $12.00 .. $7.50
Distribution Charge 0,13 Cef @ SO.70294, ... e $0 09
Distribution Charge 2.38 Cef @ $0.6674 .. .. ... o $1.59
Gas Cost Adjustment @ $0.04228 for 1 Days ...l cvuioi e i e 50.01 CR
Gas Cost Adjustment @ $0.00912 tor 19 Days . . . .. ... . $0.02
Waeather Normalization Adjustiment . ..o o e e e $0.19
Total Delivery Charges .. ... . . . e TT§938
Total CUrrent BNG CRAIGES ... coovmiiirrire veiin oeie et cvas e roaenesibnais ae e e ieeans T§19.45
Adjustment Adiustinents for SA ID # 2988602531
Detail Late Payment Charge....................... e i e et a i r e el - §3.93
: Adjustments for SA D # 5874333973
Late Payment Charge .. ...t ae e i e et s $3.15
Total Adjustiments.......... $708
Meter Detail ~ Meter #: 1973858 Service Point: 9972361418 Next Meter Resd: Jan 23, 2007
et e F'm“““*“““ HH’*”‘““‘?'T" “HM”%‘ Uasge Conversion © Yousl
, Date ~Remding. Type Date © - Reading.  Type Diftersnice . {Cef) . _Fector  “"Thorma
131712008 | 564  Actwel | 12/19/2006 | 568 | Acwal 4| a00] 1034 | aaa
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Philadelphia Gas Works RECE}} \/ED

Residential Credit Statenment

JUL 19 2007
Date: 10/16/06 : PA PUBLIC 1
Name. JANETTE CURRY Service Addggé’gg%%%ﬁf\?m
ACCT 003113668289 | BUREAU

After reviewing your application for service, PGW is unable to provide you with gas service because you
have failed to satisfy one or more of the following conditisns:

[ To pay oc enter imu‘an appropriate agreement to pay an outstanding debt of $11,033.04 to PGW,

SEE TERMS BELOW , ‘
To provide satisfactory personal identification by showing at least two of the following: a government

issued picture ID, Social Security card, driver’s license, medical assistance card, Public Weliare card, or similar
items.

1 To provide documentation showing ownership, tenancy or residency at the service address.

f] Satisty PGW's credit standards. | ’ @O C Uﬁ /? ENT

In order to establish your account you must do the following: F@ L D E
[:! Pay the outstanding balance of § or make arrangements to pay the outstanding balance.

(T} Pay a cash deposit of $ which you can pay in the following installments, 50% or $ immediately
to establish service then 25% or $ at the end of 30 days and 25% or § at the end of 60 days.

[J Provide positive identification with at least two of the following: a government issued picture 1D, driver's
license, welfare card, medical assistance card or social scﬂt

‘i@éxsrsb

(7] Provide proof of rcsidency for this premise.
JUL 20 2007

[} Satisfy the credit standards by providing:
(1) Information showing you have been a customer for a similar unhty service within the last 24 months.
(2} Information showing you are a good credit risk, a letter from another creditor or a bank reference.

[ Provide a third party sponsor who is a current PGW customer in good standings and who is willing 10
guarantee a payment of $

Remarks: TO RESTORE GAS SERVICE

51178627 , , o $11,033.04 FULL BILL

$630.00 DEPOSIT % DOWN

$123.23 turn-on charge

Representative M HUFFNAGLE _ Payroll Number 851
- Customer Service Center CCDO

Applicant has the right to dispute PGW’s denial of application by contacting the Public Utility
Commission’s Bureau of Consumer Services at 1.800.782.1110.
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Residential C?C‘dlt Statement
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TARY g Account Number: O Jbo "Qf

 Name: AN L ‘ Service Addre%&S"]@ /V ;
After reviewing your

You have failed to sati

®\Q

apglication for service, PGV jg unable to provide

you with gas serviee beeause
sfyfone or more of the following condifions:

1:“? T pay or catel into an dppropriate agreement (g bay an outstanding debt of § to PGW,

110 provide samf‘actory personal identification by qhowmg, at least (wo of the fo]lowmg a government
iseued picture | D, Social Security card, driver’ $ liceps medmal asms(/mce card, Public Welfare card, or

sim!']ﬁf Hems. q 1/7‘20 a @1

. Tcx provide documenlation showing Gwnership, 1.

| nancy or reazd ncy at the service ﬁg C
[ Sausty PGW's credit stdndards, {] D Cz\% E’ VC: D

@ 4 g W
In order to establish your accoum yYou‘mnist dg ﬂw follow ‘ L 1 9 2007

o

o A

PAPUBLIC Uy ry
or make aﬁﬁ{r@mwg 0y jiggwssxom

the Quhfandmg balance.

{7 Payacash depositof §  which YOU can pay in the following instal]

: xmmedm:elv to establish service then 25%or §
- 0 days.

[} Pay the outstanding balance or a portion therw%mount of §

ments, 50% or § ‘
at the end 0f 30 days and 259, or$ atthe end of

iriver's hicense, welfare card, medical assistance card or social secg

U

i Provide positive :demx{tcauon with at least two of the followt 1 & 3,0veuuucm 15sued é}ictum ID,

i i’mwde prooflof residency for thig premise

j Sulisfy the credit standards by providing; ~
1) Information showing you have been a customer for a similar util;
1) Information showing you are 4 80od credit risk, a letter from an

§ I‘wwdc a third party sponsor who is a current PGW customer in good standings and who is wxllmg to
nrantee 4 payment of' § :

unarks: j % ,' ‘v -
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presentative
stomer Service Center
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